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1 
4560-
Aurangabad 

Mahar
ashtra 

VED PIPES HARDWARE A NA 

P. No. 27, No.15, 
Jadhav Wadi,  
Jalgao Road, 
Aurangabad - 
431001 

NA 
598650.6
2 

NPA 
29-07-
19 

All That Piece And 
Parcel Of The 
Immovable Property 
Bearing Situated At 
Gut No. 82/2 
Ayshanagar, Plot 
No.88 Sawangi, Tq & 
Dist Aurangabad  - 
431001. Admeasuring 
About 1101. 951  Sq. 
Ft. And Bounded On 
The North By: 20 Ft. 
Road; South By Plot 
No. 77 & 78; East By 
Property Of Sonal 
Ramesh Kapadnis; 
West By Plot No. 87; 

PRIYA VINOD MORE 
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2 Velachery 
Tamil 
Nadu 

VELAVAN SANDBLASTING VIJAYA/JAGANATHAN  

No,163, Samraj 
Manin Road, 
Sembakkam, 
Chennai- 
600073. 

Plot No.57, 
Colleage Nagar, 
Keelkoodalur  
Village & Post, 
Tindivanam 
Taluk,  
Villupuram 
District, 
Tamilnadu 

959604 NPA 
08-01-
17 

All that piece and 
parcel of vacant land 
property measuring 
1325 Sq. ft, Plot 
No.57,College Nagar, 
Keel Koodalur 
Panchayath, 
Dindivanam 
registration district 
owned by Vijaya with 
approximate market 
value of 4 lacs. 
BOUNDED BY: 
NORTH: 20 feet Road 
Kama Rajar Salai, 
SOUTH: Avanipur 
Village road, EAST : 
Plot No.58, WEST: 
Plot No.56. 
 
 
Measuring: East West 
-25’ Feet, South 
North Eastern Side – 
52 Feet 6 Angulam, 
Western side- 53feet 
6 Angulam, vacant 
plot 123.14 Sq. Mtr. 

VIJAYA  
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3 
Diamond 
Heritage, Strand 
Road 

East BERA TRADERS   Chandra Bera 

Dankuni, Maity 
Para, Himalaya 
Plaza, Hooghly-
712247 

Dankuni, Maity 
Para, Himalaya 
Plaza, Hooghly-
712247 

2109881 NPA 
02-07-
17 

Deed No. I-
1246/2012:-ALL that 
piece and parcel of 
the flat/office room 
no. 208, Block A in 
the second floor 
having measurement 
with covered area 
170 Sq.ft added super 
built up area 20% LE 
34 sq.ft total 
measuring an area 
about 204 sq.ft 
consisting one room 
with toilet of the 
multi storied building 
in the name of the 
HIMALAYA PLAZA, 
Mouza-Mrigala, J.L. 
No. 102, under PD- 
Dankuni, Dist: 
Hooghly, Dankuni 
Municipality, 
Property stands in 
the name of Tapan 
Bera.The said 
Property is butted 
and bounded by: 
On The North :: 3’-6’ 
Common Passage; On 
The South :: Open to 
sky; On The East :: 
Room No. 209; On 
The West :: Room No. 
207 .                                                                                                 
Deed No. I-
1245/2012 :-All that 
piece and parcel of 
residential flat/office 
room no.209, block-
A, in the second floor 
having measurement 
with covered area i.e. 
175 sq.ft added super 
built up super built 
up area 20% LE 34 

Tapan Bera  
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sq.ft total measuring 
an area about 210 
sq.ft consisting one 
room with toilet of 
the multi storied 
building in the name 
of the HIMALAYA 
PLAZA, Mouza-
Mrigala, J.L. No. 102, 
under PD- Dankuni, 
Dist: Hooghly, 
Dankuni Municipality, 
Property stands in 
the name of Tapan 
Bera. 
The said Property is 
butted and bounded 
by:On The North :: 3’-
6’ Common Passage; 
On The South :: Open 
to sky; On The East :: 
Room No. 210; On 
The West :: Room No. 
208. 
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4 Doddaballapur 
Karnat
aka 

MANJUNATHA P SHOBHA M 

H. No.153, Next 
To Anganavadi, 
Jodithimmasandr
a, 
Kannamangala, 
Doddaballapura, 
Bangalore Rural, 
Karnataka – 
561203 

H. No.153, Next 
To Anganavadi, 
Jodithimmasan
dra, 
Kannamangala, 
Doddaballapura
, 
Bangalore 
Rural, 
Karnataka – 
561203 

200850 NPA 
02-03-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the property 
bearing No. 212, E 
Katha ID 
No.15030030030102
1689, situated at Jodi 
Thimmasandra 
Village, 
Doddaballapura 
Block, Bangalore 
Rural District, 
presently comes 
under the limits of 
Kanasavadi Gram 
Panchayath and 
bounded on the:- 
East by: Road, 
West by: Site of 
Jayamma W/o. Late 
Ramaiah, 
North by: Sondu & 
then House belongs 
to Puttalakshmamma 
W/o. Munigangaiah 
& 
South by: House 
belongs to Muniraju 
S/o. Late Jamaraiah. 
Measuring East to 
West: 9.14 Mtrs and 
North to South: 5.63 
Mtrs, in all measuring 
51.56 Sq.Mtrs. 

SHOBHA M 
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5 Hubli 
Karnat
aka 

HASEENA BEGUM MOHAMMED ASHRAF, S NAZREEN AND ABDULLAH A 

Ward No. 02, 
Door No. 133, 
Kalamma Chowk, 
Bellary,  
Karnataka-
583101 

Ward No. 17, 
Rupanagudi 
Road, 
Hanuman 
Nagar, Bellary,  
Karnataka-
583101 

2176027.
31 

NPA 
29-01-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
bearing Corporation 
Ward No. 2, C.M.C 
Ward No.02, C.T.S 
Ward No.02, Block 
No.02, T S No.497/1, 
assessment 
No.1022/1173/1176 
situated at Kalamma 
street Nalaggadda 
Vanka Ballari 
measuring E-W: 
Northern Side: 23 
Feet, E-W: Southern 
Side: 23 Feet, N-S: 
Eastern Side: 29 Feet, 
N-S: Western Side: 28 
Feet totally 
measuring 655.5 Sq. 
Ft commercial & 
residential property 
in which constructed 
are GF – 552 Sq. Ft, 
FF – 552 Sq. Ft, SF – 
28 Sq. Ft within the 
registration district 
and sub register of 
ballari  and bounded 
by the  
East By: T S No. 498, 
West By: Road,   
North By: House of 
Ibrahim Sab, 
South By: T S 
No.497/2. 
Measuring E-W: 
Northern Side: 23 
Feet, E-W: Southern 
Side: 23 Feet, N-S: 
Eastern Side: 29 Feet, 
N-S: Western Side: 28 
Feet totally 
measuring 655.5 Sq. 
Ft commercial & 

ABDULLAH A 
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residential property 
in which constructed 
are GF – 552 Sq. Ft, 
FF – 552 Sq. Ft, SF – 
28 Sq. Ft 
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6 Salem 
Tamil 
Nadu 

RAMESH PRO OF 
RAMESH POWER LOOM 

Muniyappan/Karthick/Palaniyammal 

D.No.6/64, 
Komali Valavu, 
Periyasorakai. 
Mettur, Salem – 
636 502 

D.No.6/64, 
Komali Valavu, 
Periyasorakai. 
Mettur, Salem – 
636 502. 

263555.4 NPA 
02-03-
24 

Schedule of the 
Property: All the 
piece and parcel of 
the immovable 
property bearing 
Tamil Nadu, Salem 
District, Salem West 
Rd, Tharamanglam 
Sub Rd, Periyasoragai 
Village, Mettur Taluk, 
in Old Survey 
No.240/15B as pre 
Patta No.2292 New 
Survey No. 
240/15B2 related 
land with building 
situated with the 
following Boundaries 
on: On the East of 
Remaining property 
of Muniyappan, 
On the West of Road, 
On the South of 
Property belongs to 
Selvam, On the North 
of Remaining 
Property of 
Muniyappan. 
Admeasuring Totally 
0.03 Cent (1308 sq.ft) 
of land in full and 
with all pathway 
rights and easement 
rights annexed 
thereto. 

Palaniyammal W/o 
Muniyappan 
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7 Pollachi 
Tamil 
Nadu 

ROSELYN  
NAMASIVAYAM 

NAMASIVAYAM, 

No. 525, Balaji 
Nagar, 
Avalchinnampala
yam, Pollachi – 
642123. 

No. 525, Balaji 
Nagar, 
Avalchinnampal
ayam, Pollachi – 
642123. 

702020.8 NPA 
01-09-
24 

Coimbatore 
Registration District, 
Pollachi Sub 
Registration District, 
Pollachi Taluk, 
Samathur Village, in 
S.F. No. 113/1A1, 
DTCP Approval 
No.376/219, Sri 
Mahalakshmi Nagar, 
Plot No.19 for an 
Extent of 1590 Sq.Ft. 
land and building 
within the following 
boundaries:-   
 
East of  - Ambal 
Nagar Layout 
West of  - 30 feet 
width South North 
Layout Tharsalai 
South of - Park Site 
North of - Plot No.18 
 
Measurements: 
 
Northern side East 
West 66 ¼ Feet 
Eastern side South 
North 24 Feet 
Western side South 
North 24 Feet 
Southern side East 
West 66 ¼ Feet. 
 
And all other existing 
rights. 

NAMASIVAYAM & ROSELYN  
NAMASIVAYAM 
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8 Asansol East 
JOY GURU BABA 
DECORATORS 

Kalpana Rui Das 

Bengali Rui Das 
Para, Jamuria, 
Burdwan, Pin-
713339 

Bengali Rui Das 
Para, Jamuria, 
Burdwan, Pin-
713339 

843829.3 NPA 
02-07-
17 

Deed No. I-
6706/2015:-Mouza- 
Benali, P.S- Jamuria,  
LR Plot No. 2576 
(corresponding to RS 
Plot No. 2576) LR 
Khatian No. 1896, 
area of Bastu land 3 
katha, property 
stands in the name of  
Nimai RuiDas.  

Nimai Rui Das 

9 Lucknow 
North 
2 

ANUJ KUMAR VERMA NA 

11, MDH – 2/55. 
Sector – H, Janki 
Puram 
Lucknow, Uttar 
Pradesh – 
226021  
 
House No. 2, 
Aadhar Kheda 
Lucknow, Uttar 
Pradesh – 
208021 
 
101, Village 
Gudamba, 
Lucknow 
Uttar Pradesh – 
208021 

NA 1385252 NPA 
03-05-
24 

Part of Plot No. 10, 
Minjumla of Khasra 
No. 176, admeasuring 
area 500 Sq Feet i.e. 
55.62 Sq Mtrs. 
situated at Mohalla 
Aadhar Khera, 
Pargana  mahona, 
Tehsil Bakshi Ka 
Talab, District 
Lucknow, Uttar 
Pradesh – 226022  

Anuj Kumar Verma S/o Mr. 
Ram Kumar Verma 
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1
0 

Udhna Darwaja 
Gujara
t 

MISTRI DIPAK  MISTRI 
DIPAK 

MISTRI VIMAL 

PLOT NO. 387, 
GROUND FLOOR, 
SWAMI 
NARAYAN 
NAGAR, 
GODADARA, 
SURAT- 394210 
Also At. FLAT NO. 
204, 2nd FLOOR, 
SHYAM VILL, NR. 
SHUBHAM 
RESIDENCY, OPP. 
VASTU 
RESIDENCY, 
HALDHARU 
ROAD, SURAT- 
394310 

FLAT NO. 204, 
2nd FLOOR, 
SHYAM VILL, 
NR. SHUBHAM 
RESIDENCY, 
OPP. VASTU 
RESIDENCY, 
HALDHARU 
ROAD, SURAT- 
394310 

584087.0
2 

NPA 
02-07-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable Property 
bearing Non-
Agricultural Plot of 
land in Mauje 
Haldharu, Kamrej 
lying being land 
bearing R. S. No. 352, 
Old Block No. 446, 
New Block No. 497/A 
& 497/B, 
Consolidated New 
Block No. 497?A 
Known as “SHUBHSM 
RESIDENCY”, Paikki 
Plot No. 131 to 139, 
Total 9 Plot, Total 
admeasuring 522.07 
Sq. Mtrs., (as per K. J. 
P. Total admeasuring 
501.73 Sq. Mtrs.), 
Known as “SHYAM 
VILLA”, Paikki 
Building No. C, 
Second Floor, Flat No. 
204, Super Built up 
admeasuring 501.00 
Sq. Fts., Built up 
admeasuring 27.96 
Sq. Mtrs., i.e. 301.00 
Sq. Fts., Undivided 
Share admeasuring 
9.23 Sq. Mtrs., at 
Registration District & 
Sub-District: Kamrej 
District: Surat. 
Boundaries by:- 
North: Public Road, 
South: Passage & Flat 
No. 207, East: Flat 
No. 205, West: Flat 
No. 203. 

MISTRI DIPAK 
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1
1 

manasasarovara
m 

North 
2 

VIPIN JAIN NA 

32/116, SECTOR 
03, SWARN 
PATH, 
MANSAROVER, 
JAIPUR, 
RAJASTHAN - 
302020 

NA 2580054 NPA 
02-07-
24 

UNIT NO. 103, FIRST 
FLOOR, SITUETAD AT 
PLOT NO. 464, 
SWARAN VIHAR 
COLONY, NEAR 
MUHANA MANDHI,  
GRAM HAJYAWALA, 
TEHSIL SANGANER, 
DISTRICT JAIPUR, 
RAJASTHAN - 302029 
RAJASTHAN. 
ADMEASURING 1000 
SQ FEET. 

MRS LAXMI JAIN W/O ANIL 
KUMAR JAIN. 

1
2 

Surendranagar 
Gujara
t 

PARMAR RAMESHBHAI 
KARSHANBHAI 

PARMAR KANCHANBEN RAMESHBHAI 

SUDAMDA 
HOUSE NO. 3/84, 
VANKAR VAS, 
SUDAMNA, 
SAYLA, 
SURENDRANAGA
R- 363440 

SUDAMDA 
HOUSE NO. 
3/84, VANKAR 
VAS, 
SUDAMNA, 
SAYLA, 
SURENDRANAG
AR- 363440 

844070 NPA 
03-06-
24 

Residential House on 
Sudamada Gamtal 
Gram Panchayat 
Property No. 3/84 
Land admeasuring 
59.98 Sq. Mtrs., B/Up 
area G. F. area 37.16 
Sq. Mtrs., F. F. area 
24.54 Sq. Mtrs., 
pursuant thereto 
lying and being at 
Sudamada within 
Panchayat limits, 
Taluka: Sayla, Dist: 
Surendranagar. 
Boundaries by:- 
North: Danabhai 
Jethabhai House, 
South: Kanjibhai 
Ramabhai House, 
East: Kalabhai 
Ramabhai House, 
West: Road. 

PARMAR RAMESHBHAI 
KARSHANBHAI 
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1
3 

Pune 
Mahar
ashtra 

MEHER LADIES TAILOR BIBI NAZYA PARWEEN 

SURVEY/GAT NO 
321 (OLD GAT 
NO 1544), 
SAI KRUPA 
APARTMENT, 
2ND FLOOR, 
FLAT NO 08, 
MAUJE 
PIRANGUT, TAL : 
MULSHI, DIST : 
PUNE – 412115. 

SURVEY/GAT 
NO 321 (OLD 
GAT NO 1544), 
SAI KRUPA 
APARTMENT, 
2ND FLOOR, 
FLAT NO 08, 
MAUJE 
PIRANGUT, TAL 
: MULSHI, DIST : 
PUNE – 412115. 

1794543.
76 

NPA 
02-07-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
being land 
admeasuring 810 SQ. 
FT. i.e. 75.27 SQ.MTR. 
being and situate at 
SURVEY/GAT NO 321 
(OLD GAT NO 1544), 
SAI KRUPA 
APARTMENT, 2ND 
FLOOR, FLAT NO 08, 
MAUJE PIRANGUT, 
TAL : MULSHI, DIST : 
PUNE – 412115. 
ON OR TOWARDS-  
TOWARDS EAST BY: 
10 FEET COLONY 
ROAD, 
TOWARDS WEST BY: 
PROPERTY OF SHRI 
DAMODAR GOLE 
TOWARDS SOUTH BY: 
PROPERTY OF SHRI 
KAILAS SATPUTE  
TOWARDS NORTH BY: 
20 FEET ROAD 

MUSTAFA MUSLIM ANSARI 
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1
4 

Jamnagar 
Gujara
t 

JAAT SAVAN JAT MANJULABEN BHARATBHAI 

FLAT NO. 201, 
2nd FLOOR, 
AAVSAR 
APARTMENT, 
PATEL COLONY, 
STREET NO. 09, 
OPP. AAGMAN 
APARTMENT, 
JAMNAGAR- 
361008 

FLAT NO. 201, 
2nd FLOOR, 
AAVSAR 
APARTMENT, 
PATEL COLONY, 
STREET NO. 09, 
OPP. AAGMAN 
APARTMENT, 
JAMNAGAR- 
361008 

2325607 NPA 
01-10-
24 

All That Piece and 
Parcel of the 
immovable property 
bearing Flat No. 201 
on second Floor of 
the Building known as 
"Avsar Apartment" 
Having Builtup arae 
54.45 Sq. Mts i.e. 581 
Sq. Feets Common 
area Admeasuring 
33.80 Sq. Mts. i.e. 
314 Sq. Feets Super 
Built up area 88.25 
Sq. Mts. i.e. 950 Sq. 
Feets. Patel Colony 
street No.9 main Part 
G of City Survey of 
sheet No. 

JAAT SAVAN BHARATBHAI/ 
JAT MANJULABEN 
BHARATBHAI 

1
5 

Dindoli 
Gujara
t 

MAFATBHAI BHARWAD MANJUBEN MAFATBHAI BHARWAD 

FLAT NO. 203, 
2nd FLOOR, SAI 
PALACE, TAKSNA 
SHILA 
INTERNATIONAL 
SCHOOL, 
KOSAMBA KIM 
ROAD, 
MANGROL, 
SURAT- 394120 

FLAT NO. 203, 
2nd FLOOR, SAI 
PALACE, 
TAKSNA 
SHILA 
INTERNATIONA
L SCHOOL, 
KOSAMBA KIM 
ROAD, 
MANGROL, 
SURAT- 394120 

564066 NPA 
01-11-
24 

All the piece and 
parcel of immovable 
Residential Property 
being Shop No. 334 & 
335 of Thired Floor of 
Vedant Arcade which 
is situated in Survey 
No.310, City Survey 
No. 1330/03/186  and 
City Survey No. 
1330/03/186 and City 
Survey No. 
1330/03/187, Sheet. 

MAFATBHAI SHADHABHAI 
BHARWAD 
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1
6 

Devanahalli 
Karnat
aka 

MUNEEDRA S  MANJAMMA 

174, 2nd Main 
Road, Ashok 
Nagar, 
Ward No.1, 
Vijayapura Town, 
Bangalore Rural, 
Karnataka-
562135 

174, 2nd Main 
Road, Ashok 
Nagar, 
Ward No.1, 
Vijayapura 
Town, 
Bangalore 
Rural, 
Karnataka-
562135 

446630.1 NPA 
01-11-
24 

All the piece and 
parcel of the property 
bearing Khatha 
Assessment No: Sy 
No.174, situated at 
Ward No.1, 
Ashoknagara, 
Vijayapura Town, 
Devanahalli Town 
measuring East to 
West 102 Ft, North to 
South 23 Ft, totally 
measuring 2346 Sq. 
Fts. 
East By: Property of 
Chowdappa, 
West By: Government 
Oni,  
North By: Property of 
Munikrishnappa, 
South By: Property of 
Venkatappa. 

 MANJAMMA 

1
7 

Ujjain 
Centra
l 

JAGDISH Maggi Bai  

262/1, Gram – 
Chandesari, 
Tehsil & Dist. 
Ujjain (M.P.) – 
456006 

262/1, Gram – 
Chandesari, 
Tehsil & Dist. 
Ujjain (M.P.) – 
456006 

368390.7 NPA 
01-09-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of land bearing 
House/Plot No. 
262/1, admeasuring 
area of 900 Sq. Ft., 
together with 
construction thereon, 
Part of Khasra No. 
309, P.H. No. 41/72, 
situated at Gram – 
Chandesari, within 
the limits of 
Grampanchayat 
Chandesari, Tehsil & 
District Ujjain (M.P.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
–  Road, West by – 
House of Bhvanrlal, 
North by – House of 
Chena Ji and South by 
– Road. 

Jagdish Bherulal  
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1
8 

Diamond 
Heritage, Strand 
Road 

East TIRUPATI INTERIOR KABITA KARAN 

58,Khudiram 
Pally,P.O- Ghola 
Bazar,P.S-
Khardah,Kolkata-
700101 

58,Khudiram 
Pally,P.O- Ghola 
Bazar,P.S-
Khardah,Kolkat
a-700101 

1522115 NPA 
30-08-
18 

All That tpiece and 
parcel of residential 
property measuring 
about 494 sq.ft 
situated at 58, 
khudiram pally, 
Kolkata-700111.  
The said property 
being butted and 
bounded in the 
following manner:On 
The North :: 1544 Dag 
No.;On The South :: 
10’ft road; On The 
East :: Plot no. 2-1544 
dag no.;On The West 
:: 1547 dag no. 

TAPAN KARAN 
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1
9 

Malda East MD NUR ALAM NA 

Kulahati, P.O-  
Kulahati Area & 
P.S Hajo, Dist -
Kamrup, Assam- 
781104 

NA 
653871.3
4 

NPA 
02-12-
23 

DEED NO. I-
288/2017:- All That 
piece and parcel of 
land admeasuring 
about 4 Katah 9 
lecha, situated at 
district Kamrup, 
Area and police 
station Hajo, Village 
Kulhati, Mouza- 
Hajo, J.L no- 1, 
Patta No 944, Dag 
no 290. TOGETHER 
WITH common 
area, facilities and 
amenities are 
available thereof 
and also right to 
use of common 
passage, easement 
and quasi easement 
rights thereof. 
Which is butted 
and bounded as 
follows:ON THE 
NORTH  : By 
Property Janmi 
Pathak; ON THE 
SOUTH  : By 
Property Janmi 
Pathak; ON THE 
EAST    : By 
Property Lahu Das; 
ON THE WEST  : By 
PWD Road; 

SARAT CHANDRA 
CHOUDHURY 

2
0 

Faridabad North NIKHIL CHEMINEERS PV NAVEEN, SUMAN  & SUMIT  

B-12, 1st Floor, 
Bareja Sadan 
Marg, Main 
Mathura Road, 
Badarpur - 
110044 

A-3/34, Shiva 
Enclave, 
Ismailpur, Amar 
Nagar, 
Faridabad, 
Haryana - 
121003 

1410161 NPA 
01-01-
19 

Plot No. A-3/34, Shiv 
Enclave, Ismailpur, 
Faridabad, Haryana 

SUMAN 
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2
1 

Nashik 
Mahar
ashtra 

KAVITA PRAKASH 
GAIKWAD 

NA 

GAT NO 52/4 
(A/2/1+2+4+5+6/
A) 1, PLOT NO 
62+63+64, 
KULSWAMINI 
HEIGHT, 
BUILDING A 
WING, 2ND & 
3RD FLOOR, 
FLAT NO A-13, 
MAUJE 
CHUNCHALE, TAL 
& DIST : NASHIK 
– 422010. 

NA 1308600 NPA 
02-04-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
being land 
admeasuring 473.44 
SQ FT i.e. 44.00 SQ. 
MTR. being and 
situate at GAT NO 
52/4 
(A/2/1+2+4+5+6/A) 1, 
PLOT NO 62+63+64, 
KULSWAMINI 
HEIGHT, BUILDING A 
WING, 2ND & 3RD 
FLOOR,FLAT NO A-13, 
MAUJE CHUNCHALE, 
TAL & DIST : NASHIK – 
422010. 
 
 On or towards- 
Towards East by:  
STAIRCASE & IN THE 
A WING FLAT NO A - 
12 
Towards West by: 
SIDE MARGINAL 
SPACE 
Towards South by: 
SIDE MARGINAL 
SPACE 
Towards North by: IN 
THE A WING FLAT NO 
A - 14 

1. KAVITA PRAKASH 
GAIKWAD & 2. PRAKASH 
KACHARU GAIKWAD 
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2
2 

Pune 
Mahar
ashtra 

MERAJ RAFIK ALAM NA 

MILKAT NO. 
1633, S NO. 176, 
NEW S NO. 220, 
HISSA NO. 
1/47/1, 
SITUATED AT 
MAUJE 
FURSUNGI, PUNE 
– 412308 

NA 
3049991.
97 

NPA 
02-07-
24 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE SAID 
PROPERTY AT MILKAT 
NO. 1633, SURVEY 
NO. 176, NEW 
SURVEY NO. 220, 
HISSA NO. 1/47/1, 
AREA ADMEASURING 
885 SQ. FT. I.E. 82.24 
SQ MTRS. SITUATED 
AT MAUJE FURSUNGI, 
PUNE - 412308 AND 
THE SAID PROPERTY 
IS BOUNDED AS 
UNDER: 
 
ON OR TOWARDS-  
TOWARDS EAST BY: 
10 FT. WIDE ROAD 
TOWARDS WEST BY: 
PROPERTY OF 
RANAWARE AND 
MADWALI 
TOWARDS SOUTH BY: 
PROPERTYOF 
PANDURANG RAUT 
TOWARDS NORTH BY: 
PROPERTY OF SHINDE 

1. MERAJ RAFIK ALAM & 2. 
SABANA MIRAJ ALAM 

2
3 

Jodhpur 
North 
2 

JAKIR NA 

MUSLIM BASTI, 
PAHADGANJ 1ST, 
JODHPUR, 
JODHPUR, 
RAJASTHAN – 
342007. 

NA 419649 NPA 
02-12-
24 

PLOT NO 10, SCHEME 
MAHADEV NAGAR, 
SITUTED AT KHASRA 
NO 420/94, GRAM 
MELAWAS,TEHSIL 
BAWADI, DISTRICT 
JODHPUR,  RAJASTHA
N. ADMEASURING 
88.88 SQ YRD. 
OWNED BY MRS. 
SHAHNAJ W/O MR 
JAKIR. 

MRS. SHAHNAJ W/O MR 
JAKIR. 
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2
4 

Jamnagar 
Gujara
t 

BHAYANI AJAY BHAYANI PADMABEN DIPAKBHAI 

1-6, 101, 
JALARAM 
NAGAR, 
NANDAN 
PARK- 2, 
NAVAGAM 
GHELA, 
DANGARVADA, 
JAMNAGAR- 
FLAT NO. 202, 
2nd FLOOR, 
AAVSAR 
APARTMENT, 
PATEL COLINY, 
STREET NO. 09, 
OPP. AAGMAN 
APARTMENT, 
OFF. BEDI 
BUNDER ROAD, 
JAMNAGAR- 
361008 

FLAT NO. 202, 
2nd FLOOR, 
AAVSAR 
APARTMENT, 
PATEL COLINY, 
STREET NO. 09, 
OPP. AAGMAN 
APARTMENT, 
OFF. BEDI 
BUNDER ROAD, 
JAMNAGAR- 
361008 

2360959 NPA 
01-09-
24 

Property Bearing Old 
Survey No. 39/G/5 
land of Plan No. A/2, 
Paiki Sub Plot No. 
5/A/3 Paiki Building 
Constructed over the 
said land namely" 
Avsar Apartment" 
Paiki Flat No. 202, 
Admeasuring Super 
Built up area 88.25 
Sq. Mts. Built Up Area 
54.45 Sq. Mts. 
Common area 33.80 
Sq. Mts. Ward 12, 
Sheet No. 83, Survey 
No. 3300, Situated at 
Patel Colony Street 
No. 9 of Dist: Sub 
District and City 
Jamnagar.  

BHAYANI AJAY DIPAKBHAI 

2
5 

Rajkot 
Gujara
t 

SAGAR SANCHANIYA SANCHANIYA MANISHABEN SAGARBHAI 

FLAT NO. 505, 
AAVKARCITY, 
B/H. PARIN 
FURNITURE, 
RAJKOT- 
3600022 

FLAT NO. 505, 
AAVKARCITY, 
B/H. PARIN 
FURNITURE, 
RAJKOT- 
3600022 

1010530 NPA 
01-10-
24 

A Residential Flat No. 
505 built up area 29-
89 Sq. Mtrs., on Fifth 
Floor, of Wing- I 
building known as 
“AVKAR CITY”, 
Constructed on single 
unit Plot No. 1, land 
594-21 Sq. Mtrs., of 
Vavdi Tevenue Survey 
No. 10 Paiki 2, Dist. 
Rajkot. 
Boundaries by:- 
North: Flat No. 506, 
South: Flat No. 504, 
East: Common 
Passage, Lift, Than 
after Flat No. 502, 
West: Open to Sky 
Space than after 
Common Plot. 

SAGAR RAMJIBHAI 
SANCHANIYA 
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2
6 

Bhilwara 
North 
2 

BHERU LAL BALAI NA 

BALAIYO KA 
MOHALLA, 
DEVLI, PUR, 
BHILWARA, 
RAJASTHAN - 
311011 

NA 772379 NPA 
02-03-
24 

PATTA NO. 24, BOOK 
NO.334, MISSAL NO. 
168/2019-20, 
VILLAGE DEVLI, 
GRAM PANCHAYAT 
DEVLI, PANCHAYAT 
SAMITI SUWANA, 
TEHSIL HAMIRGARH, 
DISTRICT BHILWARA, 
RAJASTHAN. 
ADMEASURING 667 
SQ Feet. OWNED BY - 
BHERU LAL BALAI S/O 
ROOPA BALAI. 

BHERU LAL BALAI S/O 
ROOPA BALAI. 

2
7 

Bijapur 
Karnat
aka 

GANESH SAHANI KOMALDEVI SAHANI 

No. 09, Rs No. 
21k, Kavalgi,  
Madbabhivi 
Road,  
Bejapur, 
Karnatak-586127 
/ Ibrahim Roza 
Road, 
Habeeb Nagar,  
Bijapur, 
Vijaynagar Jpc, 
Karnataka-
586101 

Ibrahim Roza 
Road, 
Habeeb Nagar,  
Bijapur, 
Vijaynagar Jpc, 
Karnataka-
586101 

326179.6 NPA 
01-09-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
owned & possessed 
the Residential House 
Property bearing 
Sy.21K/9 Situated at 
Honnutagi, 
Vijayapura, 
measuring 0.01.01.08 
Vijayapura. Hence 
bounded on:- 
On the East: - 09 Mtr 
Road, 
On the West: - Lagu 
Sy.No.21/6 Land, 
On the North: - Plot 
No.08, 
On the South: - 09 
Mtr Road. 

GANESH SAHANI 
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2
8 

Dewas 
Centra
l 

IMRAN SHAIKH Sadma Bano Shaikh Yunus 

Ward No. 37, 
Vrindawan Gali, 
Bheru Maharaj 
Mandir ke 
Samne, Dewas 
(M.P.) – 455001. 

Ward No. 37, 
Vrindawan Gali, 
Bheru Maharaj 
Mandir ke 
Samne, Dewas 
(M.P.) – 
455001. 

1624871.
52 

NPA 
02-03-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of land bearing 
residential Plot No. 
13, (Paiki) 
admeasuring area of 
360 Sq. Ft. (33.45 Sq. 
Mtrs.), together with 
construction thereon, 
Ward No. 36, Saral 
No. 735, situated at – 
Rajjab Ali Khan Road, 
Dewas City Senior, 
Tehsil & District 
Dewas (M.P.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
–  House of Soni Ji, 
West by – Road, 
North by – Others 
Part and South by – 
House of Nargis. 

1)Imran Shaikh S/o Iliyas 
Shaikh & 2)Sadma Bano 
Shaikh Yunus 

2
9 

Gulbarga 
Karnat
aka 

NAND KISHORE CHANDRAKANTH/ JANABAI 

No.8/39, Bharth 
Chowk, 
Shahabad(Rural), 
Gulbarga, 
Karnataka – 
585228 

No.8/39, Bharth 
Chowk, 
Shahabad(Rural
), 
Gulbarga, 
Karnataka – 
585228 

296903.4
2 

NPA 
02-07-
24 

All that Piece and 
Parcel of the 
immovable property 
House bearing TMC 
No.16-108 consist of 
(1) room measuring 
8’X14’ situated at 
Chandbada area of 
Shahabad Taluk 
Chittapur, District 
Gulbarga. The house 
is constructed by 
cheep stone and mud 
and bounded as:-  
East By: Road, 
West By: House of 
Gudusab, 
North By: House of 
vendor &  
South By: House of 
vendor. 

CHANDRAKANTH 
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3
0 

Bhilwara 
North 
2 

SHANKAR LAL GURJAR NA 

MANSHA, 
BHILWARA, 
RAJASTHAN - 
311603 

NA 1224501 NPA 
03-05-
24 

AABADI BHUMI 
PATTA NO. 09, BOOK 
NO. 803, KHASRA NO. 
761, GRAM MANSHA, 
GRAM PANCHAYAT 
MANSHA, 
PANCHAYAT SAMITI 
KOTDI, DISTIRICT 
BHILWARA, 
RAJASTHAN. 
ADMEASURING 1950 
SQ FEET. OWNED BY 
MR SHANKAR LAL 
GURJAR S/O 
RAYAMAL GURJAR. 

MR SHANKAR LAL GURJAR 
S/O RAYAMAL GURJAR . 

3
1 

Palghar 
Mahar
ashtra 

BHERUSINGH G PARIHAR NA 

ALL THE PIECE 
AND PARCEL OF 
FLAT NO. 204 ON 
SECOND FLOOR, 
BUILDING NO.1 
AND 
ADMEASURING 
ABOUT 895 
SQ.FT (83.17 
SQ.MTRS) BUILD 
UP AREA OF 
BUILDING 
KNOWN AS 
“ASHA 
PARADISE”, 
SITUATED AT 
NEAR RAM 
MANDIR, 
DAWADI ROAD, 
DOMBIVALI 
(EAST), TALUKA 
KALYAN, 
DISTRICT- THANE 
(421203). 
ON OR 
TOWARDS THE 
EAST BY: DAVADI 
ROAD 
ON OR 
TOWARDS THE 
WEST BY: 

NA 
2699186.
8 

NPA 
02-07-
24 

ALL THE PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF FLAT NO. 
204 ON SECOND 
FLOOR, BUILDING 
NO.1 AND 
ADMEASURING 
ABOUT 895 SQ.FT 
(83.17 SQ.MTRS) 
BUILD UP AREA OF 
BUILDING 
KNOWN AS “ASHA 
PARADISE”, SITUATED 
AT NEAR RAM 
MANDIR, DAWADI 
ROAD, 
DOMBIVALI (EAST), 
TALUKA KALYAN, 
DISTRICT- THANE 
(421203). 
ON OR TOWARDS 
THE EAST BY: DAVADI 
ROAD 
ON OR TOWARDS 
THE WEST BY: 
CHURCH 
ON OR TOWARDS 
THE NORTH BY: RAJU 
BHAI ASHISH 
BUILDING 
ON OR TOWARDS 

1. MRS. BHERUSINGH G 
PARIHAR, AND 2.MRS. LILA 
KUNWAR 
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CHURCH 
ON OR 
TOWARDS THE 
NORTH BY: RAJU 
BHAI ASHISH 
BUILDING 
ON OR 
TOWARDS THE 
SOUTH BY: HIRA 
SADAN. 

THE SOUTH BY: HIRA 
SADAN. 
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3
2 

Himatnagar 
Gujara
t 

VAGHARI SANJAYKUMAR 
MANOJBHAI 

VAGHARI SANJAYKUMAR MANOJBHAI 

HOUSE NO. 06, 
NEW UMIYA 
NAGAR,NR. 
KHAKHCHAUK 
TEMPLE, 
VIJAPURVALASA
NA ROAD, 
VIJAPUR, 
MEHASANA- 
382870 

HOUSE NO. 06, 
NEW UMIYA 
NAGAR,NR. 
KHAKHCHAUK 
TEMPLE, 
VIJAPURVALASA
NA ROAD, 
VIJAPUR, 
MEHASANA- 
382870 

1537547 NPA 
02-12-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of N.A. 
Immovable 
residential property 
constructed on 
property Non - 
Agricultural land 
bearing block/ Survey 
No. 1563, (City Survey 
No.4423) Plot No. 6 
Vod No. 1 
admeasuring 105.35 
Sq. Mts. Situated at 
Village- Vijapur, 
Taluka Vijapur, Dist:- 
Mehsana. Boundaries 
:- East By:-6.10 Mtr 
Road, West By:-
Margin than 
Mahadevpura Naliyu, 
North By:- House of 
Bounadry than Road, 
South By:- House No. 
7 Patel Dineshbhai 
Amrutbhai. 

VAGHARI SANJAYKUMAR 
MANOJBHAI 
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3
3 

Amruthahalli 
Karnat
aka 

CHANNAKESHAVA D M MUNIYAPPA/ JAYANTHI 

No. 
201,Doddanallur
ahalli Village, 
Jadigenahalli 
Hobali, Hoskote 
Taluk  
Bangalore Rural 
District, 
Karnataka-
562114 

No. 
201,Doddanallu
rahalli Village, 
Jadigenahalli 
Hobali, Hoskote 
Taluk  
Bangalore Rural 
District, 
Karnataka-
562114 

323148.1
3 

NPA 
01-09-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable Property 
bearing Property 
No.201,Khata ID 
NO.15030040120040
0199, Situated at 
Doddanallutahalli 
Village, Jadiganahalli 
Hobli, Hoskote Taluk, 
Bangalore Rural 
District, Presently 
comes under the 
limits of 
Chokkabnahalli 
Village Panchayath 
and bounded by the.  
East by: Vacant Place 
of Jayappa and Road, 
West by: House of 
Krishnappa, 
North by: House of 
Muniyappa, 
South by: Vacant 
Place of 
Anantharajan. 
 
Measuring East to 
West 10 Mtrs and 
North to South 9 
Mtrs, Totally 
measuring 90 
Sq.Mtrs. 

MUNIYAPPA/ JAYANTHI 
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3
4 

Diamond 
Heritage, Strand 
Road 

East TARA MA TRADERS   Chinu Saha 

Govt Colony , 1 
Uttar Baksara, 45 
Jogachha , P.O- 
Satragachi, 
Howrah -711110 

Govt Colony , 1 
Uttar Baksara, 
45 Jogachha , 
P.O- Satragachi, 
Howrah -
711110 

3426109 NPA 
01-11-
17 

AII that land together 
with 2 storied 
building ground floor 
measuring about"379 
Sq. Ft., and lirst floor 
measuring about 451 
Square feet forming 
part of Dag No. 169 
under I(hatian No. 47 
in Mouza in Uttar 
Buxarah under PS 
Jagacha in the district 
Hoirah presently 
known and 
numbered as 
municipal premises 
No 111, Desh Bandhu 
Sarani under 
municipal ward No. 
45, within the limits 
Howrah Municipal 
corporation' That the 
Dag No' 169(p) 
corresponding to L R 
Dag 30 1 . Boundaries 
North - Rathan lal 
Das' Property, South - 
Buddha deb'saha's 
piope.ty, East - 
Sulkumar Pal & 
others'property, 
West - Common 
passage & Bidy'ut 
Dutta & others' 
Property 

MR. SUKUMAR SAHA 

3
5 

Dehradun 
North 
2 

ANIS AHMED NA 

Laxmipur, 
Chanchak, 
Sahaspur, 
Dehradun, 
Uttrakhand – 
248197  

NA 
1011981.
04 

NPA 
02-12-
24 

Khasra No. 3489 Kha, 
Mauza Nawabgarh, 
Pargana 
Pachwadoon, 
Dehradun, 
Uttarkhand – 208027  

Anis Ahmad S/o Late(Sri) 
Sukkad 
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3
6 

Mithakali 
Gujara
t 

PANCHAL BHIKHABHAI 
JIVABHAI 

PANCHAL KANCHANBEN BHIKHABHAI, PANCHAL BHAVESH BHIKHABHAI, 
PANCHAL JAYESH 

FLAT NO. 504, 
5th FLOOR, 
ABHAY RATNA 
PREMUM, NR. 
CHENPUR RAIL 
CROSS, 
CHENPUR, 
AHMEDABAD- 
382480 

FLAT NO. 504, 
5th FLOOR, 
ABHAY RATNA 
PREMUM, NR. 
CHENPUR RAIL 
CROSS, 
CHENPUR, 
AHMEDABAD- 
382480 

2830168.
22 

NPA 
08-10-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of immovable 
of Property bearing 
Flat No.504, on Fifty 
Floor, admeasuring 
about 126 Sq. Yards. 
Super Built up 
Construction area in 
the scheme known 
as”ABHAYRATNA 
PREMIUM” situated 
at Mouje chenpur. 
Tal. Ghatlodiya, Dist. 
Ahmedabad on the 
land bearing Final 
Plot No. 337/2 of T. P. 
Scheme No.65 of 
Survey No. 154 
paikin, in the 
Registration district 
and Sub- district of 
Ahmedabad-8 (Sola).  
Building of Bounded 
by:- East:- Marginal 
Space than T.P Road, 
West:- Flat No.501, 
North:- Flat No-503, 
South:-Marginal 
Space then Boundary 
Wall. 

PANCHAL BHIKHABHAI 
JIVABHAI, PANCHAL 
KANCHANBEN BHIKHABHAI 
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3
7 

Palladam 
Tamil 
Nadu 

MANIVANNAN PROP 
SMR TRADERS 

Mr. SIVANANOHAM VELAYUTHAM V & Mrs. SIVAGAMI SIVANANDHAM 

No. 1/8, Palayur, 
Anuppatti 
  Tiruppur – 
641664 

Door No.5/8, 
Kattapomman 
Street, Tiruppur 
Road, 
Kangayam, 
Tiruppur- 
638701. 

785995.7 NPA 
02-07-
24 

Tiruppur Registration 
District, Kangayam 
Sub Registration 
District, Kangayam 
Taluk, Kangayam 
Town, T.S. No. 
473/19, Now as 
473/19C Natham : 
 
Boundaries for 864 
Sq.Ft in 1st item 
property:- 
 
North of - 
Thanigachalam Son 
Sankar House 
East of  - South North 
Street 
South of - 
Kandasamy, 
Ramasamy common 
house property & 
Kandasamy individual 
House 
West of  - 
Narayanasamy House 
 
Measurements:- 
 
North – East West  - 
36 Feet. 
South – East West  - 
36 Feet. 
East – South North  - 
24 Feet. 
West – South North  - 
24 Feet 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Boundaries for 153 
Sq.Ft pathway in that 
half rights an extent 

Mr. SIVANANOHAM 
VELAYUTHAM V & Mrs. 
SIVAGAMI SIVANANDHAM 
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of 76 ½ sq.ft in 2nd 
item Property:- 
 
North of - 
Thanigachalam 
Sankar House 
East of  - South North 
Street 
South of - Rajammal 
property 
West of  - 
Narayanasamy House 
& House 
 
Measurements:- 
 
North – East West  - 
36 Feet. 
South – East West  - 
36 Feet. 
East – South North  - 
4 ½ Feet. 
West – South North  - 
4 ½ Feet. 
 
Admeasuring an 
extent of 940 ½ 
Square Feet of land 
with easement rights 
and pathway. 
 
Ward No.15, Door 
No.5, Property Tax 
Assessment No.8136. 
 
EB Connection SC 
No.459, Water tap 
Connection No.373.   
 
This property is 
situated within the 
limits of Kangayam 
Municipal 
corporation.  
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3
8 

Mysore 
Karnat
aka 

NADEEM AKTHER UMME SALMA 

No.No.19/71, 
Deviation Road, 
Near Bismilla 
Hotel, Nayakas 
Extension, 
Chamarajanagar
a, Karnataka-
571313 

No.No.19/71, 
Deviation Road, 
Near Bismilla 
Hotel, Nayakas 
Extension, 
Chamarajanaga
ra, Karnataka-
571313 

4614859.
26 

NPA 
03-05-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the property 
bearing No.19-2-11-
3B, Old No.718/678 
situated at in Ward 
No.19, Deviation road 
Nayakara beedi 
Chamarajanagar, 
Measuring: East to 
West 23(Twenty 
Three) feet and South 
to North 48(Forty 
Eight) Feet also 
include Five shops 
Measuring East to 
West 15(Fifteen) Feet 
and South to North 
48(Forty Eight) Feet 
and boundaries: 
East By: Road, 
West By: House 
belong to G Abdul 
Rashid, 
North By: Road,  
South By: House 
belong to Ghouse 
Saheb. 

NADEEM AKTHER 
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3
9 

3152-Junagadh 
Gujara
t 

KANDOLIYA ANAND PARMAR DAYABEN HARASUKHBHAI 

FLOOR NO. 3, 
VIDYA TOWER, 
NR. 
RAILWAY 
CROSSING, 
JETPUR- 360370 

FLOOR NO. 3, 
VIDYA TOWER, 
NR. 
RAILWAY 
CROSSING, 
JETPUR- 360370 

935608 NPA 
03-05-
24 

Immovable Property 
of Flat No. C/310 
Built-Up Area 
admeasuring 55-66 
Sq. Mtrs., situated on 
the Second Floor of 
building named 
“VIDHYA TOWER”, 
constructed on the 
land of Plot No. 1 & 
39 Total land 
admeasuring 475-10 
Sq. Mtrs., of R. S. No. 
105/Paike land 
admeasuring Ac. 4-34 
Guthas of Navagadh, 
Known as “SHREE 
JALARAM NAGAR- 2”, 
located within the 
limits of Jetpur- 
Navagadh 
Nagarpalika Ta. 
Jetpur, Dist. Rajkot. 

ANAND JAYANTILAL 
KANDOLIYA 
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4
0 

Amraivadi 
Gujara
t 

JETHANI NIRMAL 
NARAYANDAS 

JETHANI ROSHNI 

1/1, ANAND 
PARK, NR. 
GULSHAN PARTY 
PLOT, 
G WARD 
KUBERNAGAR, 
AHMEDABAD- 
382340 
 
Also At. 
JETHANI NIRMAL 
NARAYANDAS 
PLOT NO. E/7, 
GREENLAND- 
THE ECO 
VILLAGE, 
BLOCK NO. 482, 
ZAMP, TALUKA & 
DIST. SANAND, 
AHMEDABAD- 
382719 

PLOT NO. E/7, 
GREENLAND- 
THE ECO 
VILLAGE, 
BLOCK NO. 482, 
ZAMP, TALUKA 
& DIST. 
SANAND, 
AHMEDABAD- 
382719 

3100164 NPA 
01-11-
24 

All that Piece and 
Parcel of freehold 
immovable Property 
Being Plot No E/7, 
having super Plot 
Area Admeasuring 
600. Sq TDs. I.E. 
501.67 SQ. MTRS. 
Together with 
Construction erected 
tp erected standing 
thereon in the 
scheme known as 
“GREELAND the Eco 
Village" Situated and 
Lying on Non 
Agricultural land 
Bearing Survey No. 
482 Paiki 6 of moje 
ZAMP - TA SANAND 
in the District 
Ahmedabad and 
Registration sub 
District -  SANAND 
within The State of 
Gujarat, the Said 
Property is bounded 
as under :- East by :- 
Road West by :- Sub 
Plot No. E/20 North 
by: - Sub Plot No. E/6 
South by: - Sub Plot 
No. E/8. 

JETHANI NIRMAL 
NARAYANDAS 
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4
1 

Surendranagar 
Gujara
t 

SOLANKI BALVANT 
RAMESHBHAI 

RAJPUT SHARDABEN RAMESHBHAI 

R. S. NO. 128, 
PLOT NO. 4, NR. 
UMIYA 
TOWNSHIP- 2, 
RAJKOT BY PASS 
ROAD, 
WADHWAN, 
SURENDRANAGA
R- 363020 

R. S. NO. 128, 
PLOT NO. 4, NR. 
UMIYA 
TOWNSHIP- 2, 
RAJKOT BY PASS 
ROAD, 
WADHWAN, 
SURENDRANAG
AR- 363020 

767280 NPA 
01-10-
24 

All the piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property, 
Premises of Plot No.4 
paiki North side land 
admeasuring 46.50 
sq. mt. counting from 
northern side which 
is Unit no 1, bearing 
Ratanpur revenue 
survey no: 128 paiki 
situated at Ratanpur, 
Ta: Wadhwan, Dist- 
Surendrangar with in 
the municipal limits 
of Surendranagar 
within the muncipal 
limits of 
Surendranagar within 
the muncipal Limits 
of Surendranagar 
Dudhrej Municipality 
Loan for the 
construction of the 
house. North: Mt. 
15.50 and this side 
Plot no.5 South: 
Mt.15.50 and this 
side Plot no. 4 paiki 
Unit no.-2 East: 
Mt.03.00 and this 
side 9.00mt. Wide 
road West: Mt.03.00 
and this side Revenue 
Survey no. 127. 

SOLANKI BALVANT 
RAMESHBHAI 
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4
2 

Rajkot 
Gujara
t 

GOPAL AGRO 
INDUSTRIES 

MR. SANTOKI BHANJIBHAI BHAVANBHAI, MR. SANTOKI VIKEE BHANJIBHAI, MR. 
DEEP MAHENDRABHAI HADWANI, MRS. SANTOKI RAMABEN BHANJIBHAI 

R  S NO 66P PLOT 
NO 7D & 8E, C/o, 
GANESH 
ENTERPRIS, NR 
JUNA - AJANTA,  
PADDHARI, 
RAJKOT - 360110 

R  S NO 66P 
PLOT NO 7D & 
8E, C/o, 
GANESH 
ENTERPRIS, NR 
JUNA - AJANTA,  
PADDHARI, 
RAJKOT - 
360110 

1068636
7 

NPA 
20-11-
24 

All that pieces and 
parcels of immovable 
property being 
Southern side land 
admeasuring 6 -40 
Sq. Mt. of Plot No 7-D 
paiki & Industrial 
Shed constructed on 
land admeasuring 
835-65 Sq. Mt of Plot 
No. 8-E of lying and 
situated at Revenue 
Survey No. 66 paiki of 
Village Paddhari of 
paddhari Taluka & 
Rajkot District. By 
North: - Survey No. 
67 paiki By South: - 
Road By East :- Road 
By West :- Parking. 

MR. SANTOKI BHANJIBHAI 
BHAVANBHAI , MRS. 
SANTOKI RAMABEN 
BHANJIBHAI 

4
3 

Ujjain 
Centra
l 

SURENDRA SINGH Narendra Singh Dodiya S/o Doulat Singh 

H. No. 80, Gram 
– Sarola, Jawasia 
Kumar, 
Tehsil Tarana, 
Dist. Ujjain 
(M.P.) – 456770 

H. No. 80, Gram 
– Sarola, 
Jawasia Kumar, 
Tehsil Tarana, 
Dist. Ujjain 
(M.P.) – 456770 

133269.0
5 

NPA 
01-10-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of land bearing 
House/Plot No. 80, 
admeasuring area of 
800 Sq. Ft., together 
with construction 
thereon, Part of 
Khasra No. 247, P.H. 
No. 103, situated at 
Gram – Sarola, within 
the limits of 
Grampanchayat 
Aaser, Tehsil Tarana 
& District Ujjain 
(M.P.). Bounded by:-  
East by –  Shivpal 
Singh, West by – 
Common Road, North 
by – Shankar Singh 
and South by – 
Shivpal Singh 

Narendra Singh Dodiya S/o 
Doulat Singh 
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4
4 

Garia East JYOTI ENTERPRISE   NA 

Korang Para, 
Banhooghly, 
Sonarpur, 
Kolkata-700103 

NA 
2683845.
76 

NPA 
02-12-
17 

Deed No. 07116 
PS & ADSR: 
SONARPUR NOW 
NARENDRAPUR & 
ADSR SONARPUR 
,MOUZA,BANHOOGLY
-2 GRAM PANCHAYET 
J.L NO-65,R.S NO-209 
TOUZI NO 148,DAG 
NO 176,SOUTH 24 
PARGANAS 
,KOLKATA-700103 
MEASURING 1500 SQ 
FT  
NORTH- Ynis Mondal 
SOUTH- 10’FT Wide 
Road 
EAST- Bagan 
WEST- Property of 
Harun Chandra 
Naskar          

Bhaskar Mukherjee 
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4
5 

Hassan 
Karnat
aka 

LAKSHMANA B RAMAMMA/ RATHNAMMA B H 

No. 27, 
Appenahalli 
Village, 
Bageshpura, 
Rangapura Gram 
Panchayath, 
Arsikere Taluk, 
Hassan District, 
Karnataka-
573162 

No. 27, 
Appenahalli 
Village, 
Bageshpura, 
Rangapura 
Gram 
Panchayath, 
Arsikere Taluk, 
Hassan District, 
Karnataka-
573162 

496663.4
5 

NPA 
01-11-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of immovable 
Property bearing 
Property ID 
No.15160020190222
0008, Gram 
Panchayath Khatha 
No.3/1 on site 
measuring East to 
West 9.144 Meters 
and North to South 
9.144 Meters and 
Totally Measuring 
83.61 Square Meters 
and Constructed 
plinth area 83.61 
Square Meters and 
the property situated 
within in the limits of 
Appenahalli Village, 
Rangapura Gram 
Panchayath, 
Arasikere Taluk, 
Hassan District and 
the entire property 
bounded by:-  
East by: Property of 
Sri. Basavanaika, 
West by: Conservancy 
and Road, 
North by: House 
property of Sri. 
Siddanaika, 
South by: Property of 
Smt. Rathamma. 

RAMAMMA 
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4
6 

Hassan 
Karnat
aka 

DAYANANDA GANESHACHAR/ BHAVANI E 

Near Allana 
Coffee Curing, 
Sriramanagara 
Sathenahalli,  
Hassan, 
Karnataka-
573212/ 
Property No.352, 
Kowshika Village, 
Kowshika Gram 
Panchayath 
Taluk, 
Hassan, 
Karnataka - 
573212 

Near Allana 
Coffee Curing, 
Sriramanagara 
Sathenahalli,  
Hassan, 
Karnataka-
573212/ 
Property 
No.352, 
Kowshika 
Village, 
Kowshika Gram 
Panchayath 
Taluk, 
Hassan, 
Karnataka - 
573212 

970867.4
4 

NPA 
01-11-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable Property 
bearing Property ID 
No.15160060090030
0527, Khatha No.343, 
Property No.352, on 
site measuring East to 
West 16.72 Meters 
and North to South 
4.57 Meters and 
totally measuring 
76.41 Square meters 
and Constructed 
plinth area 76.41 
Square meters and 
the property situated 
at Kowshika Village, 
Kowshika Gram 
Panchayath, Hassan 
Taluk, Hassan District 
and the entire 
property bounded by:  
East by      : House 
property belongs to 
Sri. Ganeshachari,  
West by     : 
Conservancy,  
North by    : House 
property belongs to 
Sri. Kumarachari, 
South by    : House 
property belongs to 
Sri. Prakash. 

GANESHACHAR 



 
    Information on secured assets possessed under the SARFAESI Act, 2002 

 

 

S
L 
N
O 

BRANCH_NAM
E 

Updat
ed 

Zone 
CUSTOMER_NAME Guarantor Name (wherever applicable) 

Registered 
address of the 

Borrower 

Registered 
address of the 

Guarantor 
(wherever 
applicable) 

Outstan
ding 

amount 
(in ₹) 

Asset 
Classifi
cation 

Date 
of 

Asset 
classifi
cation 

Details of security 
possessed 

Name of the Title holder 
of the security possessed 

4
7 

Hassan 
Karnat
aka 

SHIVAMMA HANUMAIAH 

No.54, Yeliyur 
Village And Post, 
Dandiganahalli 
Hobli, 
Channarayapatn
a Taluk, 
Hassan District, 
Karnataka-
573225 

No.54, Yeliyur 
Village And 
Post, 
Dandiganahalli 
Hobli, 
Channarayapat
na Taluk, 
Hassan District, 
Karnataka-
573225 

515609.1
2 

NPA 
01-10-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
bearing Property ID 
No.15160050190010
0211, Gram 
Panchayath 
D.No.277/277, in 
survey No.4/04 on 
site measuring East to 
West 10.0584 Meters 
and North to South 
9.4488 Meters and 
totally measuring 
95.04 Square meters 
and Constructed 
plinth area 95.03 
Square meters and 
the property situated 
within in the limits of 
Yaliyuru Village, 
Baladare Gram 
Panchayath, 
Channarayapatna 
Taluk, and Hassan 
District and the entre 
property bounded 
by:- 
On the East: - House 
Property of Sri. 
Dasaiah, 
On the West: - Own 
Property, 
On the North: - 
Property of Sri. 
Dasaiah, 
On the South: - Road. 

HANUMAIAH 



 
    Information on secured assets possessed under the SARFAESI Act, 2002 

 

 

S
L 
N
O 

BRANCH_NAM
E 

Updat
ed 

Zone 
CUSTOMER_NAME Guarantor Name (wherever applicable) 

Registered 
address of the 

Borrower 

Registered 
address of the 

Guarantor 
(wherever 
applicable) 

Outstan
ding 

amount 
(in ₹) 

Asset 
Classifi
cation 

Date 
of 

Asset 
classifi
cation 

Details of security 
possessed 

Name of the Title holder 
of the security possessed 

4
8 

Hoskote 
Karnat
aka 

ANAND KUMAR  A SUNITHA T M 

Kannurahalli 
Village, Hoskote, 
Doddagattiganab
be,Bangalore 
Rural,Karnataka-
562114 

Kannurahalli 
Village, 
Hoskote, 
Doddagattigana
bbe,Bangalore 
Rural,Karnataka
-562114 

214051.5
8 

NPA 
01-02-
25 

All the piece and 
parcel of the property 
bearing Sy 
No.04,situated at 
kannurahalli Village, 
Kasaba Hobali, 
Hosakote Taluk, 
Bangalore Rural 
District, and bounded 
by the:  
 
 East by: Remaining 
portion of same 
property,  
West by: 
Munishamanna’s 
property,  
North by: Property of 
Chikkamuniyamma & 
Muniraju, 
South by: Remaining 
portion of same 
property. 
 
Measuring 0-01 ¼ 
Guntas measuring 
30ft X 40ft. 

ANAND KUMAR  A 
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4
9 

Bellary 
Karnat
aka 

VEERESHA A THIMMAKKA ALIYAS LAKSHMI 

No.56, Ward 
No.5, Kakarla 
Thota Post, 
Near Dyavamma 
Temple, 
Mundrigi, 
Bellary, 
Karnataka 
583101 

No.56, Ward 
No.5, Kakarla 
Thota Post, 
Near 
Dyavamma 
Temple, 
Mundrigi, 
Bellary, 
Karnataka 
583101 

465964.7
3 

NPA 
01-10-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
bearing Sy.No.170/D, 
Assessment 
No.7438/56, situated 
at Mundrigi, Ballari, 
measuring East-West: 
36 Feet, North-South: 
14 Feet total 
measuring 504 Sq. 
Feet, in which 
constructed area 504 
Sq. Feet within the 
Registration District 
and Sub-Registrar of 
Ballari and bounded 
on: 
East By: Road,  
West By: Property of 
Rudrappa, 
North By: Property of 
Ningappa, 
South By: Property of 
Ganganna. 

VEERESHA A 
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5
0 

Mysore 
Karnat
aka 

FOUZIA  BHANU ZUBAIR PASHA 

No.135, Haleem 
Nagar, 
Bannimantap,  
Mandi Mohalla, 
Mysore,  
Karnataka-
570015 

No.135, Haleem 
Nagar, 
Bannimantap,  
Mandi Mohalla, 
Mysore,  
Karnataka-
570015 

707188.0
2 

NPA 
01-09-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the property 
bearing No.135, 
Situated at Beedi 
Workers Scheme, 
situated at Haleem 
Nagar, Bannimantap, 
Mandi Mohalla, 
Mysore. Measuring 
East to West 6.50 
Meters and North to 
South 5.03 meters 
totally 32.692 Sq. 
Mtrs of site and have 
constructed the RCC 
Red oxide floor 
house. Bounded on:- 
East by: House 
No.151, 
West by: Road, 
North by: House 
No.134, 
South by: House 
No.136. 

FOUZIA  BHANU 
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5
1 

Kolhapur(Sambh
aji Nagar) 

Mahar
ashtra 

SAGAR NAMDEV 
KOIGADE 

NA 

GRAMPANCHAY
AT MILKAT NO 
975, 
(GRAMPANCHAY
AT  A NO 977), 
MAUJE 
KURUKALI, TAL : 
KARVEER, DIST : 
KOLHAPUR – 
416001. 

NA 
1946130.
3 

NPA 
01.09.2
024 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
IMMOVABLE 
PROPERTY SITUATE 
AT GRAMPANCHAYAT 
MILKAT NO 975 HAS 
TOTAL AREA OF 96.05 
SQ.MTR., THIS SITE 
AND ITS SEMI-SOLID 
STONE BRICK 
CONSTRUCTION AREA 
IS 27.27 SQ. MTRS 
(I.E. 299.88 SQ. FT.,) 
CARPET 
(GRAMPANCHAYAT A 
NO 977), MAUJE 
KURUKALI, TAL : 
KARVEER, DIST : 
KOLHAPUR – 416001. 
  
 
 On or towards- 
TOWARDS EAST BY:  
PROPERTY OF SHRI 
UTTAM DINKAR 
SUTAR 
TOWARDS WEST BY: 
PROPERTY OF SHRI 
KESHAV RAOJI PATIL 
TOWARDS SOUTH BY: 
PROPERTY OF SHRI 
VIJAY DAGDU 
KUMBHAR 
TOWARDS NORTH BY: 
ROAD 

SAGAR NAMDEV KOIGADE 

5
2 

Jodhpur 
North 
2 

SHANTI DEVI NA 

306 C, Shaid 
Bhagat Singh, 
Punyata Road, 
Pali, Rajasthan - 
306401 

NA 950586 NPA 
01-02-
25 

Plot No. 279, Scheme 
Gandhi Nagar, 
Mandiya Road, Moja 
Pali, Rajasthan - 
306401 

Shanti Devi W/o Sunil Ram 
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5
3 

Tirunelveli 
Tamil 
Nadu 

SURESH MARISWARI 

D.NO 2/78 
PERUMAL KOVIL 
STREET, 
KARUNGADU, 
TIRUNELVELI- 
627604. 

D.NO 2/78 
PERUMAL 
KOVIL STREET, 
KARUNGADU, 
TIRUNELVELI- 
627604. 

1034248.
79 

NPA 
03-03-
25 

Tirunelveli 
Registration District 
Pettai Sub 
Registration  office 
Southern  Side plot 
No 35 to the extent 
of 1320 Sq.Ft =122.31 
Sqmeter =3.03 Cents 
out of 2200 Sq.ft 
=204.38 Sq.meter 
=5.05 cents out of 1 
acres 95 cents 
divided the lands into 
house plots in ayyan 
punja S.No 409B/6 in 
Kondanagaram 
Village , Tirunelveli 
Taluk , Tirunelveli 
District, Four 
Boundaries:East-Land   
in S.No 409B/7, 
North-Northern side 
Plot No.35, West-
Road, South-Plot No 
36, Measuring 
Eastwest -55 ft on the 
North, East west -55 
ft on the South, South 
North -24 on the East, 
SouthNorth -24 ft on 
the west 

Mr. Suresh 
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5
4 

Attur 
Tamil 
Nadu 

KALAISELVI PROP OF 
KALAISELVI MILK 

Kalimuthu 

No.3/8, 
Indhranagar 
Colony, 
Iluppanatham, 
Attur, Salem -
636116 

No.3/8, 
Indhranagar 
Colony, 
Iluppanatham, 
Attur, Salem -
636116 

364167.3
5 

NPA 
18-01-
97 

All the piece and 
Parcel of the 
immovable property 
with building bearing 
Tamil Nadu, Salem 
District, salem East 
Rd, Thalai-vasal Sub 
Rd, Eluppanatham 
village, Thalaivasal 
Taluk in old Natham 
Survey No.106/3 as 
per New Natham 
Survey No.166/4 
related land with 
building situated with 
the following 
boundaries on:- 
On the East of Lean 
Pathway 
On the West of Kasi 
House 
On the South of 
Street 
On the North of 
property belongs to 
Karuppan 
Admeasuring North-
south both side 32 
feet, East-west both 
side 32 ¾ feet, Totally 
1048 Sq.ft of land in 
full and with all path-
way rights and 
easement rights 
annexed thereto. 

Kalaiselvi 
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5
5 

Cuddalore 
Tamil 
Nadu 

SEKAR M S MRS.THANGAMALAR S, 

S.SEKAR M S 
S/O. 
SHANMUGAM, 
NO.580 SOUTH 
STREET, 
NADUKATTUPAL
LAYAM, 
PANDUTI, 
CUDDALORE – 
607103. 

MRS.THANGAM
ALAR S, 
W/O. S.SEKAR 
M SS/O. 
SHANMUGAM,
NO.580 SOUTH 
STREET, 
NADUKATTUPA
LLAYAM, 
PANDUTI, 
CUDDALORE – 
607103. 

7690387.
14 

NPA 
01-08-
24 

Item : 1 
 
Cuddalore R.D., 
Kadampuliyur Sub D., 
Kizhkangayenkuppam 
village New 
S.NO.136/3, New 
Subdivision 
No.136/3B1A and Old 
S.No.205/1 to  an 
extent of 0.10 cent 
i.e. 4360 Sq.ft. 
Boundaries 
East of Subban  and 
Amsayal Pathway 
West of Kuppusamy 
Land 
South of Road, 
North of Amsayal 
Retained plot 
Measurement  ( sq,ft/ 
sq.yd ., etc 4360 
 
Measurements ( 
Sqft/Sqyd,ect) : 609 & 
900 Sq.ft., 
Nature and Permitted 
Usage :    Free Hold 
Of the Property                         
:    Residential 
Item : 2  
Cuddalore R.D.,  
Kadampuliyur Sub 
D.Kizhiruppu Village 
New S.NO. 235/3A 
and Old S.NO. 235/3 
to an extent of 1975 
Sq.ft. 
Boundaries :  
East of Alamelu plot  
West of 10 feet 
Family Pathway  
South of Menokaran 
House  
North of Kandhan 
Hose 

MRS.THANGAMALAR S, 
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5
6 

Ayothipattinam 
Tamil 
Nadu 

THANGAVEL K Manjula & Vijayakumar 

D.No.3/45, 
Adhithiavidar 
Street, 
Kullampatti, 
Vazhappatty, 
Salem -636 103 

D.No.3/45, 
Adhithiavidar 
Street, 
Kullampatti, 
Vazhappatty, 
Salem -636 103 

814457.3 NPA 
01-06-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
bearing Tamil Nadu, 
Salem Dist, Salem 
East Rd, 
Ayyothiyapat-tinam 
SRD, Kullampatti 
village, 
ValappadiTaluk, in 
Old Survey no.42/1B 
as per patta No.65 
New Survey No.135/1 
relat-ed land with 
building situated with 
the following 
boundaries on:- 
On the East by Street 
On the West by 
Property belongs to 
Arumugam 
On the South by 
North-South 17 feet 
width East-west 
Pathway 
On the North by 
Property belongs to 
Govindan Vagayara 
Admeasuring East-
west both side 40 ¼ 
feet North-south 
both side 33 feet 
Totally 1328 ¼ Sq.ft in 
full and with all 
pathway rights and 
easement rights 
annexed thereto 

Thangavel K 
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5
7 

Raipur 
Centra
l 

BHUKHAN SAHU Hemkumari Bai W/o Bhukhan Sahu 

Gali No. 03, 
Ward No. 19, 
Near Shahid Veer 
Narayan School 
& 
Hariom Kirana 
Store, Chota 
Ashok Nagar, 
Gudhiyari, Raipur 
(C.G.) – 492009 

Gali No. 03, 
Ward No. 19, 
Near Shahid 
Veer Narayan 
School & 
Hariom Kirana 
Store, Chota 
Ashok Nagar, 
Gudhiyari, 
Raipur (C.G.) – 
492009 

744472.9 NPA 
01-08-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of diverted 
land bearing 
residential Plot No. 
78, total admeasuring 
area of 1184 Sq. Ft., 
Part of Khasra No. 
171, 172, 173/1-2, 
175, 181, 196, 198, 
199/1-2-3-4-5, 200 to 
203, 208, 209, 217/2, 
218, 219, 220, 221, 
204/1, 223, 167, 233, 
234 (total 29 Khasra), 
New Khasra No. 
167/2, Situated at - 
Dhansuli Aawas Yojna 
Phase-I, P.H. No. 13, 
Mouza-Gram 
Dhansuli, R.N.M. 
Mandir Hasoud, New 
R.N.M. Chandkhuri, 
Tehsil Arang & 
District Raipur (C.G.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
– Plot No. 77,  West 
by – E.W.S. Area, 
North by – Road and 
South by – Boundary 
Wall/Others Land 

Bhukhan Sahu S/o Sukhram 
Sahu 

5
8 

Yamuna Nagar North SURAJ LAKSHMI, KAMAL   

28 Kalwa Hedi 
90, Karnal, 
Yamuna Nagar, 
Haryana-132001 

28 Kalwa Hedi 
90, Karnal, 
Yamuna Nagar, 
Haryana-
132001 

788070 NPA 
02-03-
24 

Khewat No. 42 Min, 
Khatoni No. 55, 
Khasra No. 52//26, 
5/342 Part Of Rakba 
17 Kanal 2 Marle, 
Bakdar 5 Marle 
Situated At Village 
Malikpur, Waka 
Rakba Mauja Bangar 
No. 268, Tehsil-
Bilaspur, District-
Yamuna Nagar, 
Haryana 

SURAJ  
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5
9 

Uttamnagar North NASEEMA N ASHWANI  

G-7, Vikram 
Enclave, 
Shalimar Garden, 
Ghaziabad, U.P-
201005 

G-7, Vikram 
Enclave, 
Shalimar 
Garden, 
Ghaziabad, U.P-
201005 

2115420 NPA 
01-10-
24 

Shop No.18, (Upper 
Ground Floor 
Without Roof Right) 
Built On Plot No. S-
47, Area Measuring 
11.15 Sq. Mtrs., 
Situated At Shalimar 
Garden Ext-I, Village-
Pasonda, Pargana-
Loni, Tehsil & District- 
Ghaziabad  

NASEEMA  

6
0 

M P Nagar Zone 
2 

Centra
l 

MOHAMMAD IMRAN 
KHAN 

Roohi Khan  

H. No. 9, Street 
No. 2, Behind 
KMC Lodge, 
Itwara Road, 
Bhopal (M.P.) – 
462001 

H. No. 9, Street 
No. 2, Behind 
KMC Lodge, 
Itwara Road, 
Bhopal (M.P.) – 
462001 

8276423.
19 

NPA 
02-03-
24 

Schedule Property 
(Part- ‘A’) All that 
piece and parcel of 
land bearing Plot No. 
81/A, total 
admeasuring area of 
600 Sq. Ft., together 
with RCC 
construction thereon, 
being part of land 
bearing Khasra Nos. 
788/2B & 813, 
situated at Bag Rani 
Sahiba Khanti, Near 
Aish Bag Stadium, 
Ward No. 40, Tehsil 
Huzur & District 
Bhopal (M.P.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
– 40 Ft. Wide Road,  
West by – Others 
Land, North by – 
Remaining Part of 
Plot No. 81/C and 
South by – Remaining 
Part of Plot No. 81/B. 
Schedule Property 
(Part- ‘B’) All that 
R.C.C. super structure 
of Commercial Hall 
No. 30, on Third 
Floor, total 
admeasuring area 
1400 Sq. Ft. (130.11 
Sq. Mtrs.), in the 

Mohammad Imran Khan  
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multi-storeyed 
building known as 
“A.R. Commercial 
Apartment”, 
constructed on the 
Land bearing House 
No. 42, Ward No. 20, 
Situated at – Near 
Lalwani Press, Inside 
Kotwali Marg, within 
the limit of Nagar 
Nigam Bhopal, Tehsil 
Huzur & District 
Bhopal (M.P.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
–  Gali, West by – 
Road, North by – 
Property of Amanat 
Bi & Abdul Gafoor 
and South by – 
Property of Abdul 
Hamid. 

6
1 

Theni 
Tamil 
Nadu 

MANORANJITHAM 
MANOHARAN 

  

Vinayagar Kovil 
Street, 
Shanmugasundar
apuram, Theni, 
Tamil Nadu-
625522 

  
1407487.
9 

NPA 
03-05-
24 

Independent House 
and Land Messuring 
4.25 Cents in Sy No 
12/12B, Patta No 
4734, 
Shanmugasundaram 
Village, Andipatty 
SRO, Periyakulam Re 
District, Theni. 

Mrs. Manoranjitham 
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6
2 

Surendranagar 
Gujara
t 

MITHAPRA RAMESHBHAI 
GORDHANBHAI 

MITHAPRA SARDABEN RAMESHBHAI 

003, BAPA 
SITARAM 
MADHULI, 
GRAMBHADI, 
SAYLA, 
SURENDRANAGA
R- 363440 

003, BAPA 
SITARAM 
MADHULI, 
GRAMBHADI, 
SAYLA, 
SURENDRANAG
AR- 363440 

346597.3 NPA 
03-05-
24 

Residential House on 
Garambhadi Gram 
Panchayat Aakarni 
Patrak No. 10, Land 
admeasuring 261.77 
Sq. Mtrs., pursuant 
thereto lying and 
being at. Garambhadi 
within Panchayat 
limits Taluka- Sayla, 
Dist- Surendranagar. 
Boundaries by:- 
North: Road, South: 
House of Hakabhai 
Savsibhai, East: Road, 
West: House of 
Mansukhbhai 
Valabhai. 

MITHAPRA RAMESHBHAI 
GORDHANBHAI & MITHAPRA 
SARDABEN RAMESHBHAI 

6
3 

Davanagere 2 
Karnat
aka 

CHAMAN SAB FATHIMA BI/ AKBAR SAB 

No.10-3-509-
40,Behind A P M 
C Ganganagar,  
Harihar, 
Davanagere, 
Karnataka-
577601 

0 708023.3 NPA 
01-06-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of Assessment 
No.1508/1508-
40/1508 PID No.10-3-
509-40 measuring 
6.096012*9.144018 
Mts I.e 55.7418 
Situated at Gouse 
Road Block 3, Harihar 
Davangere Dist. The 
same bounded as 
under:  
East by: Site No.39,  
West by: 4 Mts Road, 
North by: 6 Mts Road, 
South by: Site No.41. 

AKBAR SAB 
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6
4 

Karol Bagh North 
AIMRA CORPORATION 
PRIVATE LIMITED 

DHEERAJ,  VIJAY  

3rd Floor, C-
599/F, Gali No. 
13, Majlis Park, 
Near Temple, 
North West 
Delhi-110033 

A-119, Azadpur, 
Near Temple, 
North West 
Delhi-110033 

4556329 NPA 
25-12-
24 

Property Bearing No. 
70, Area Measuring 
150 Sq. Yards, 
Bottom To Top With 
Its Roof Right Upto 
Sky Level, Out Of 
Khasra No. 106/1, 
Situated In The Old 
Lal Dora (1908-1909) 
Of Village Pooth 
Kalan, Abadi Known 
As Pooth Kalan, Delhi-
86 

AIMRA CORPORATION 
PRIVATE LIMITED  

6
5 

M P Nagar Zone 
2 

Centra
l 

HIRDESH JOGI Ramkanya Jogi  

Gram - Dehri, 
Post Teligaon, 
Tehsil 
Chachauda, Dist. 
Guna (M.P.) – 
473115 

Gram - Dehri, 
Post Teligaon, 
Tehsil 
Chachauda, 
Dist. Guna 
(M.P.) – 473115 

526730.5
1 

NPA 
01-10-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of land bearing 
Plot No. 03, 
admeasuring area of 
609 Sq. Ft., (56.59 Sq. 
Mtrs.), together with 
construction thereon, 
Part of Khasra No. 
280/2/1(s), P.H. No. 
11, situated at Gram 
– Nipaniya Jaat, Vikas 
Khand Fanda, Tehsil 
Huzur & District 
Bhopal (M.P.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
–  Property of Sushil 
Kumar Pandey, West 
by – Property of 
Shobha Namdev, 
North by – Property 
of Gajari Bai and 
South by – 9 Ft. Wide 
Road. 

Hirdesh Jogi 
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6
6 

Surendranagar 
Gujara
t 

BAVLIYA RAMESHBHAI 
PASHVABHAI 

BAVLIYA LILABEN RAMESHBHAI 

MILKAT NO. 120, 
ANUKRAM NO. 
160, OPP. 
RAMAPIR 
MANDIR, 
NAVAGAM, 
SAYLA, 
SURENDRANAGA
R- 363440 

MILKAT NO. 
120, ANUKRAM 
NO. 160, OPP. 
RAMAPIR 
MANDIR, 
NAVAGAM, 
SAYLA, 
SURENDRANAG
AR- 363440 

347115.4
2 

NPA 
02-12-
24 

Residential House On 
Navagam Gram 
Panchayat Aakarni 
patrak No. 160, 
Property No. 120, 
land admeasuring 
708.88 Sq. Mts. , 
B/Up area 86.98 Sq. 
Mts. pursuant 
thereto,  lying and 
being at Navagam 
Within Panchayat 
Limits, Taluka- 
Sayla,District 
Surendranagar and 
Belonging to 
Rameshbhai 
Pashavabhai Bavaliya 
Boundaries: Ranan 
Mohan, South: Nagji 
Devshi, East: 
BharatbhaiLagjubhai, 
West:Bababhai 
Rupabhai. 

BAVLIYA RAMESHBHAI 
PASHVABHAI & BAVLIYA 
LILABEN RAMESHBHAI 
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6
7 

Surendranagar 
Gujara
t 

PARMAR MANUBHAI 
PITHABHAI 

PARMAR MADHUBEN MANSUKHBHAI 

PLOT NO. 54/P. 
THAN ROAD, 
CHOTILA, 
SURENDRANAGA
R- 363520 

PLOT NO. 54/P. 
THAN ROAD, 
CHOTILA, 
SURENDRANAG
AR- 363520 

705786.7
5 

NPA 
02-12-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of Frehold 
Immovable Gram 
panchyat Propert 
Revnue Survey No. 51 
Gram panchayat 
CHOTILA central 
KHUSHI NAGAR City 
survery no -2430 
Pailki Plot No. - 54 
Paiki West side mtr. 
34.89 real 41.72 
Residence House. 
Boundaries by:- 
North By: 9.00 Mtr 
Raod, South By: Near 
by Survery no -51 
Paiki 4 land, East By: 
Survery no 55 
property, West By: 
Plot no 54 un dived 
land. 

PARMAR MANUBHAI 
PITHABHAI & PARMAR 
MADHUBEN MANSUKHBHAI 
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6
8 

M P Nagar Zone 
2 

Centra
l 

ASHOK GIRI Asha Giri  

H. No. D-49, 
Pipaliya Pende 
Kha, Saket 
Nagar, Huzur, 
Bhopal (M.P.) – 
462024 

H. No. D-49, 
Pipaliya Pende 
Kha, Saket 
Nagar, Huzur, 
Bhopal (M.P.) – 
462024 

617454 NPA 
03-03-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of land bearing 
Plot Nos. 23 & 24, 
admeasuring area of 
1200 Sq. Ft. (111.48 
Sq. Mtrs.), Part of 
Khasra No. 
53/1/1/1/1/1/1/1, 
P.H. No. 39, situated 
at “Yasika Homes”, 
Village – Pipaliya 
Rani, Patwari Halka - 
Suraiya Nagar, R.N.M. 
Ratanpur Sadak, 
Tehsil Huzur & 
District Bhopal (M.P.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
– Other’s Land, West 
by – Road, North by – 
Plot No. 22 and South 
by – Plot No. 25. 

1) Ashok Giri & 2) Asha Giri  
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6
9 

Barshi 
Mahar
ashtra 

ATUL RAMDAS MULIK NA 

MILKAT NO 95, 
VILLAGE RUI, TAL 
: PARANDA, 
DIST : 
OSMANABAD – 
413502. 

NA 115278.1 NPA 
02.07.2
024 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
being land 
admeasuring 1650 
SQ. FT, being and 
situate at 
GRAMPANCHAYAT 
MILKAT NO 95, 
VILLAGE RUI, TAL : 
PARANDA, DIST : 
OSMANABAD – 
413502. 
 
 On or towards- 
Towards East by:  
ROAD 
Towards West by: 
GAUTHAN 
Towards South by: 
GOVIND AND 
DASHARATH KAVADE 
Towards North by: 
VIMAL JAGTAP 

1. ATUL RAMDAS MULIK, 2. 
SHITAL ATUL MULIK 

7
0 

Bhajneri 
North 
2 

KAILASH NA 
ALOD, BUNDI, 
RAJASTHAN – 
323001 

NA 1832624 NPA 
01-08-
24 

AAVASIYA BHUMI 
PATTA NO. 15800, 
SITUTED AT KHASRA 
NO. 634, GRAM 
ALOD, GRAM 
PANCHAYAT ALOD, 
PANCHAYAT SAMITI 
HINDOLI, DISTRICT 
BUNDI, RAJASTHAN. 
ADMEASURING 1088 
SQ FEET. OWNED BY 
MR. KAILASH S/O 
BABULAL MEENA. 

MR. KAILASH S/O BABULAL 
MEENA. 
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7
1 

Bhagalpur East 2 THE DEZIRE MRS BABY DEVI 

NATHNAGAR- 
BHAGALPUR, 
BIHAR- 812006 
6205074729 

NATHNAGAR- 
BHAGALPUR, 
BIHAR- 812006 
6205074729 

785301.3 NPA 
01-09-
24 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
IMMOVABLE 
PROPERTY i.e LAND 
IN QUESTION HAVING 
AREA- 0.603 DISMILS. 
PERTANING TO PS 
NO-329, SURVEY 
KHATA NO- 331, 
KHESRA NO- 212, 
HALKA- SAIDPUR 
GANESH, BEARING AT 
MAUZA-NOORPUR 
CIRCLE, NATHNAGAR, 
DIST- BHAGALPUR 

Baby Devi 

7
2 

Ujjain-2 (mohan 
nagar) 

Centra
l 

GOPAL SINGH 1) Gita Kunwar Bai 2) Bharat Singh  

326, Nanded, 
Tehsil Tarana, 
Dist. Ujjain 
(M.P.) – 456668 

326, Nanded, 
Tehsil Tarana, 
Dist. Ujjain 
(M.P.) – 456668 

1235851.
28 

NPA 
01-02-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of land bearing 
Plot/House No. 326, 
admeasuring area of 
1728 Sq. Ft., together 
with construction 
thereon, Part of 
Survey No. 1753, 
situated at Village – 
Nanded, P. H. No. 26, 
within the limits of 
Grampanchayat 
Nanded, Tehsil 
Tarana & District 
Ujjain (M.P.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
–  Self Owned Plot, 
West by – Common 
Road, North by – 
House of Kailash and 
South by – Gali. 

Bharat Singh  
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7
3 

Kalyan (E) 
Mahar
ashtra 

BHAGWAN CHANDAR 
GOSAVI 

NA 

HOUSE NO 629 
DHAVALE, POST 
VANGANI, 
TAL 
AMBERNATH, 
THANE, 
MAHARASHTRA - 
421503 

NA 
825681.1
4 

NPA 
02-04-
25 

ALL THE PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF HOUSE 
NO. 629, AREA ADM. 
725 SQ.FT., SITUATED 
AT 
VILLAGE DHAVALE, 
GROUP GRAM 
PANCHAYAT 
DHAVALE 
KUDSAVARE, TAL- 
AMBERNATH 
AND DIST. THANE 
AND WITHIN THE 
JURISDICTION OF SRO 
ULHASNAGAR-2. 
BOUNDED AS 
ON, 
EAST BY – SONU 
BHAGWAN GOSAVI’S 
HOUSE 
WEST BY –
BHANUDAS 
CHANDRA GOSAVI’S 
HOUSE 
NORTH – EMPTY 
AREA 
SOUTH – EMPTY 
AREA 

1. BHAGWAN CHANDAR 
GOSAVI, AND 2. BHIMA 
BHAGWAN GOSAVI 
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7
4 

Kalyan 
Mahar
ashtra 

SANGITA MADHUKAR 
KARLE 

NA 

HOUSE NO.1 
AND 2, CHAWL 
NO.2, 
AMBEDKAR 
CHOWK, 
MHARAL GAON, 
BOUNDHWADA, 
VARP, THANE-
421301 

NA 
460508.9
1 

NPA 
01-06-
24 

ALL THE PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF HOUSE 
NO.1349/0 
ADMEASURING 250 
SQ.FT. ROOM 
NO.1 AND HOUSE 
NO. 1350/0, AREA 
ADMEASURING 250 
SQ.FT, ROOM NO.2 IN 
MAHALAXMI 
ENTREPRIES CHAWL 
NO.2, TOTAL AREA 
ABOUT 500Q.FT 
SITUATED AT 
VILLAGE MHARAL, 
GRAM PACHCHAYAT 
MHARAL, TAL- 
KALYAN, DISTRICT –
THANE AND 
WITHIN THE 
JURISDICTION OF SRO 
KALYAN. 
ON OR TOWARDS 
THE EAST BY: HOUSE 
OF HEERABAI 
DHAMU EITKAR 
ON OR TOWARDS 
THE WEST BY: HOUSE 
OF RESHMA ANIL 
PRAJAPATI 
ON OR TOWARDS 
THE NORTH BY: 
GRAMPANCHAYAT 
SCHOOL 
ON OR TOWARDS 
THE SOUTH BY: 
HOUSE OF MALHAR 
MAHADU RATAMBE. 

1.MRS. SANGITA 
MADHUKAR KARLE, AND 
2.MR. SHARAD MADHUKAR 
KARLE 
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7
5 

Salem 
Tamil 
Nadu 

V M TEX Murugan Krishnan 

Rep by its Prop. 
Mr.Murugan 
Krishnan, 
No.7,B1, 
Chanthirama 
Kadai, Mecheri,  
Mettur, SALEM – 
636451 

S/o.Krishnan, 
No.3/252, 
Pukkampatti 
Kattu Valavu,  
Pukkampatti, 
Mecheri,  
Mettur (Tk), 
Salem – 636451 

1577797
5.14 

NPA 
02-07-
24 

In Salem District, 
Salem West RD, 
Mecheri Sub 
Registrar office, 
Methu Taluk, 
Mecheri  Village. 
S.No.427/2A punjai 
hectare 0.08.5 kist 
0.33 as per sub 
division 
S.No.427/2A2 punjai 
hectare 0.07.5 kist 
0.30 the Patta 
No.6038 as per 
present sub division 
S.No.4272A2B in this 
for an extent of 5065 
½  Square feet of land 
and other easement 
rights and passage 
rights is situated 
within the boundaries 
of 
East to . Siva Sumathi 
property, and 
Manivannan in 20 
feet street 
West to - 7 feet north 
south road 
North to - Marimuthu 
property 
South to - Sellammal 
property 
1st Item: 
East west north side 
84 feet, East west 
south side 79 feet 
North south east side 
54 feet, North south 
west side 60 feet 
measuring 4645 ½ 
Square feet 
2nd  item: 
East west north side 7 
feet, Esst west south 
side 7 feet North 

Murugan Krishnan 
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south east side 60 
feet, North south 
west side 60 feet 
measuring 420 
Square feet 
Totally measuring of 
5065 ½ Square feet of 
land with all the 
mamool pathway and 
easement are rights is 
situated at Mecheri 
Village within the 
limits of Mecheri 
Town Panchayath. 
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7
6 

Bhilwara 
North 
2 

SHAARUKH NA 

901, THANA KE 
PASS, 
MANGROP, 
BHILWARA, 
RAJASTHAN - 
311025 

NA 364425 NPA 
02-07-
24 

AAWASIYA BHUMI 
PATTA SITUATED AT 
KHASRA NO. 
4240/1210, PATTA 
NO. 10, BOOK NO. 21, 
GRAM PANCHAYAT 
MANGROP, 
PANCHAYAT SAMITI 
SUWANA, DISTRICT 
BHILWARA, 
RAJASTHAN. 
ADMEASURING 667 
SQ FEET. OWNED BY 
MR. SHAARUKH S/O 
LIYAKAT ALI. 

MR. SHAARUKH S/O LIYAKAT 
ALI. 

7
7 

Hinkal - Mysore 
Karnat
aka 

MAHADEVAMMA R SIDDALINGA R 

No.526, 
Alanahalli 
Village, 
Alanahalli Post & 
Grama 
Panchayth,  
Hampapura, Hd 
Kote Taluk, 
Mysore, 
Karnataka-
570026 

No.526, 
Alanahalli 
Village, 
Alanahalli Post 
& Grama 
Panchayth,  
Hampapura, Hd 
Kote Taluk, 
Mysore, 
Karnataka-
570026 

359434.8 NPA 
01-08-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
bearing No.526, 
Gram Panchayth 
Unique 
No.15220010010042
0131, Measuring East 
to West 11.8872 
Meter, North to 
South 12.3444 Meter, 
Situated at Alanahalli 
Village, Alanahalli 
Grama Panchayath, 
HD Kote Taluk and 
Bounded On:- 
East by: Site belongs 
to Narayana, 
West by: Site belongs 
to Nanjaiah, 
North by: Site 
belongs to Narayana 
& 
South by: Road. 

SIDDALINGA R 
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7
8 

Hassan 
Karnat
aka 

PRATHISHA M SANNAMMA 

No.516, 
Holenarasipura 
Road, 
K Hosakoppalu, 
Hassan, 
Hassan, 
Karnataka- 
573201 

No.516, 
Holenarasipura 
Road, 
K Hosakoppalu, 
Hassan, 
Hassan, 
Karnataka- 
573201 

471027.2 NPA 
01-08-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
bearing Property ID 
No.35-2-503-2B, 
Ward No.35, old 
property No.199/79, 
SAS No.516, situated 
at Hassan City, 
Hassan Taluk and 
District 573201. 
Measuring East to 
West 9.144018 
meters, North to 
South 12.192024 
Meters, Site 111.483 
Meters, Building 
92.903 Meters. 
East by: Well, 
West by: Road,  
North by: Road & 
South by: House 
property belongs to 
Sri Puttaiah. 

SANNAMMA 
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7
9 

Mysore 
Karnat
aka 

MADEGOWDA T NINGAMMA/THIMMEGOWDA 

No.12, Dorekere 
Village, Ravandur 
Post, 
Bettadapura 
Hobali, 
Periyapattana 
Taluk, 
Mysore, 
Karnataka-
571108 

No.12, 
Dorekere 
Village, 
Ravandur Post, 
Bettadapura 
Hobali, 
Periyapattana 
Taluk, 
Mysore, 
Karnataka-
571108 

507773.9
2 

NPA 
01-08-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the E 
bearing Khatha 
Aassessment 
No.99/130/130/1, 
PID No. 
15220060121982038
0, situated at 
Dorekere Village, 
Ravaduru Hobli 
Priyapatana Taluk, 
Mysore district: 
Measurement: East 
to West 14.32 
meters, North to 
South 9.45 Meters. 
East: Property belong 
to Pavithra, 
West: Government 
Society, 
North: Property 
belong to Earappa & 
South: Government 
Road. 

THIMMEGOWDA 
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8
0 

Mysore 
Karnat
aka 

PUTTA NANJAMMA SREEKANTA B 

No.186, Sc Beedi, 
Nanjangud Taluk, 
Bilugali, Mysore, 
Karnataka-
571129 

329, Pid 
No.1522005010
00100820, 
Bilugali Village, 
Bilugere Hobli,  
Nanjangud 
Taluk, Bilugali, 
Mysore, 
Karnataka-
571129 

310360.2
1 

NPA 
01-08-
24 

All that Piece and 
Parcel of the Khata 
assessment 
No.329/329 PID 
No.15220050100010
0820 situated Bilugali 
Village, Bilugere Hobli 
Nanjanagud Taluk 
Mysore, Measuring 
East to West 12.192 
Meters, North to 
South 5.4864 Meters 
and with building 
thereon bounded 
on:-  
East: Road, 
West: Galli and house 
belongs to Siddaraju, 
North: Government 
Bhavi & 
South: House belongs 
to Rangaswamy. 

SREEKANTA B 
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8
1 

Bilaspur 
Centra
l 

PRAKASH VISHVAKRMA Motin Vishwakarma  

Ward No. 06, 
Yadav Nagar, 
Tifra, Bilaspur 
Industrial Estate, 
Bilaspur (C.G.) – 
495223 

Ward No. 06, 
Yadav Nagar, 
Tifra, Bilaspur 
Industrial 
Estate, Bilaspur 
(C.G.) – 495223 

2250121.
4 

NPA 
01-08-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of diverted 
land bearing Plot No. 
9, Diversion Sheet 
No. 21, total 
admeasuring area of 
1000 Sq. Ft., (92.936 
Sq. Mtrs.), out of 
Khasra No. 1127/1, 
situated at – Mouza – 
Hafa, P.H. No. 44, 
R.N.M.- Sakari, 
Vikaskhand 
Takhatpur, within the 
limits of 
Grampanchayat Hafa, 
Tehsil Sakari & 
District Bilaspur 
(C.G.). Bounded by:-  
East by – Nistari 
Road, West by – Land 
of Ranjana Patre, 
North by – Land of 
Khir Prasad Chandra 
and South by – Nistari 
Road. 

Prakash Vishvakrma  
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8
2 

Mogappair 
Tamil 
Nadu 

VENUGOPAL S MRS.SARASWATHI M ,MR.LOGESWARAN 

1. 
MR.VENUGOPAL 
S 
 S/o. 
SUBRAMANI,  
NO.3/ 4th, 
PUDHU NAGAR, 
KAMARAJ 
STREET, 
TIRUVALLUR - 
600071. 

NO.3/ 4th, 
PUDHU NAGAR, 
KAMARAJ 
STREET, 
TIRUVALLUR - 
600071. 

2013665.
12 

NPA 
08-08-
24 

All that Piece and 
parcel of Land and 
Building, bearing 
PlotNo.141, 
Comprised in S.No.10 
Part measuring with 
to an extent of 669 
Sq.ft.,  (61.39 Sq.Mtr) 
Situated at "Anantha 
Nagar"' 4th  Street, 
Palaripattu Viliage, 
Avadi Taluk, 
Thiruvallur District 
within the Sub-
Registration  District 
of Avadi and in the 
Registration District 
of South Chennai  
North by   : Plot 
Nos.135 & 136  
South by   :   Plot 
No.144 and 10 Feet 
Wide Passage 
Eastby  : Plot NO.140 
West by   : Plot 
NO.142 
Measuring with an 
extent of  61.39 
Sq.Ft., Mtrs /669 
Sq.,ft., 
East to west on the 
Northern side  : 8.1 
Meter 
East to west on the 
Southern side  :7.65 
Meter 
North to south on the 
Eastern side  :6.6 
Meter 
North to south on the 
western side  : 7.6  
Meter 

2. MRS.SARASWATHI M  
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8
3 

Raichur 
Karnat
aka 

RANJIT KUMAR RANJIT 
KUMAR 

NIRMALA P/ ANIL KUMAR/ SUNIL KUMAR 

H. No.1-6-
210/206, Station 
Area, 
Indira Nagar, 
Raichur, 
Karnataka- 
584101 

H. No.1-6-
210/206, 
Station Area, 
Indira Nagar, 
Raichur, 
Karnataka- 
584101 

859789.2 NPA 
01-09-
24 

All that Piece and 
Parcel of the Open 
Plot Bearing 
Mpl.No.1-6-
210/206(Old), 1-6-
210/336 (New) 
Measuring 44 ½ X 25 
=1115 Sq. Feet. 
Situated at Indira 
Nagar Station Area, 
Raichur within the 
limits of CMC Raichur, 
and bounded by:- 
East: House of Chand 
Pasha, 
West: Public Way, 
North: Open Plot of 
Anandamma, 
South: Others 
Property. 

NIRMALA P 
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8
4 

Nagda 
Centra
l 

JAYPAL SINGH DAIRY Jyoti Kunwar  

Gram - 
Bedavanya, Teh. 
Khachrod, Dist. 
Ujjain (M.P.) – 
456224 

Gram - 
Bedavanya, 
Teh. Khachrod, 
Dist. Ujjain 
(M.P.) – 456224 

336028.2
4 

NPA 
01-09-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of land bearing 
House/Plot No. 311, 
admeasuring area of 
900 Sq. Ft., (83.64 Sq. 
Mtrs.), together with 
construction thereon, 
Part of Khasra No. 
414, P.H. No. 28, 
situated at Gram – 
Bedavanya, within 
the limits of 
Grampanchayat 
Bedavanya, Tehsil 
Khachrod & District 
Ujjain (M.P.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
–  Road & Self Owned 
Land, West by – 
House of Babulal & 
Self Owned Land, 
North by – House of 
Jahur Khan & 5 Ft. 
Gali and South by – 
House of Hakam 
Singh. 

Jaypal Singh  
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8
5 

Chengalpattu 
Tamil 
Nadu 

VIJI S  VIJI S MRS.SEKAR D, MRS.KAMSALA SEKAR, 

NO.166/ 43, 
ARINGAR ANNA 
STREET, 
MANAPAKKAM, 
CHENGALPATTU 
, 
KANCHEEPURAM 
– 603111. 

NO.166/ 43, 
ARINGAR ANNA 
STREET, 
MANAPAKKAM, 
CHENGALPATT
U , 
KANCHEEPURA
M – 603111. 

416391.6
4 

45536 
01-09-
24 

All that Piece and  
parcel of Land and 
Building, Door 
No.166, Comprised in 
Old S.No.32/2B3, as 
per Patta New 
S.No.32/7, measuring 
with an extent of 785 
Sq.ft., (or) 73 Sq.Mtr., 
Situated at 
Manapakkaam  
village, 
Thirukazhukundram 
Taluk and  
Chengalpattu District 
within the sub -
Registration District  
of chengalpattu Jt 1 
the 
Registration District 
of Chengalpattu 
North by   : Vacant 
Land 
South by  :  Cement 
Road, 
East by    : House 
belongs to Mr. 
Kanniappan,  
Westby   : House 
belongs to Mr. 
Murugan  
North Side : 22 feet  
by    
South  Side  22 Feet :    
East Side : 35.7 Feet    
West Side :  35.7 Feet   

2. MRS.SEKAR D 

8
6 

Gaya East 2 KAUSHAL KISHOR SINGH   

AT- GAON 
GHURIYAWAN, 
PO- SINGHAURA, 
DIST-GAYA, 
BIHAR-805131 
MOB- 
9006945461    

  
1852956.
78 

NPA 
01-09-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
bearing No, AT 
GRAM-
DHURIYAWAN, 
THANA  WAZIRGANJ, 
THANA N0-613, 
KHATA NO-192, PLOT 
NO-1316, REGISTRY 

MRS-  BAIDEH1 DEVI     
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OFFICE- GAYA, DIST-
805131 

8
7 

Chamarajanagar 
Karnat
aka 

SHIVASWAMY B N NAGARAJU M/ DODDAMMA 

No3, 
Lingayathara 
Street, 
Bevinathalapura, 
Ankasettypura 
Post, 
Chamarajanagar, 
Karnataka-
571121 

No3, 
Lingayathara 
Street, 
Bevinathalapur
a, 
Ankasettypura 
Post, 
Chamarajanaga
r, Karnataka-
571121 

316675.4 NPA 
01-10-
24 

All that the piece and 
parcel of the Property 
bearing No.72/63, 
Unique 
No.15080010080050
0055, Bevinatalapura 
Village, Bislavadi 
Gramapanchayath, 
Chamarajanagar 
Taluk & District-
57117, Measuring 
East to West 9.144 
Meters, North to 
South 12.192 Meters 
Boundaries:  
East: House belongs 
to M. Nagaraju, 
West: Road, 
North: Land belongs 
to Shivakumara, 
South: Path for 
Bhujangappa 
Original. 

NAGARAJU M/ DODDAMMA 
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8
8 

Jalgaon 
Mahar
ashtra 

AJAY KANHAIYYALAL 
DIKWAL 

NA 

GAT NO 238/1, 
PLOT NO 53, 
BLOCK HOUSE 
NO 5, 
MANGALMURTI 
PARK (PHASE – 
2), MAUJE 
KUSUMBE KH.,  
TAL & DIST : 
JALGAON – 
425001. 

NA 621056 NPA 
01.10.2
024 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
IMMOVABLE 
PROPERTY BEING 
LAND ADMEASURING 
0.3251 SQ MT. BEING 
AND SITUATE AT GAT 
NO 238/1, PLOT NO 
53, BLOCK HOUSE NO 
5, MANGALMURTI 
PARK (PHASE – 2), 
MAUJE KUSUMBE 
KH., TAL & DIST : 
JALGAON – 425001. 
 
. On or towards- 
Towards East by:  
COMMON 5 FEET BOL 
AND ADJOINING 
BLOCK NO 74/7 
Towards West by: 
BLOCK NO 53/1, 
Towards South by: 
BLOCK NO 53/6 & 
53/7 
Towards North by: 10 
FEET ROAD 

1. AJAY KANHAIYYALAL 
DIKWAL, 2. ALAKA AJAY 
DIKWAL  
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8
9 

Nigadi2 - 
Talegon 

Mahar
ashtra 

SUNIL MARUTI KADAM NA 

GP MILKAT NO 
138, MAUJE 
TIKONA, 
TAL : MAVAL, 
DIST : PUNE - 
410406. 

NA 
339654.0
8 

NPA 
01.10.2
024 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
IMMOVABLE 
PROPERTY BEING 
ADMEASURING 
TOTAL AREA 432 SQ 
FT., I.E. 40.13 SQ. 
MTR., BEING AND 
SITUATE AT GP 
MILKAT NO 138, 
MAUJE TIKONA, TAL : 
MAVAL, DIST : PUNE - 
410406. 
 
BOUNDARY’S AS 
BELOW -  
TOWARDS EAST BY: 
PROPERTY OF 
RAMDAS 
WAGHMARE 
TOWARDS WEST BY: 
PROPERTY OF 
SIDDHU KADAM 
TOWARDS SOUTH BY: 
PROPERTY OF SUNIL 
KADAM 
TOWARDS NORTH BY: 
ROAD 

SUNIL MARUTI KADAM 
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9
0 

Surendranagar 
Gujara
t 

BATIYA RAVIBHAI 
DHIRUBHAI 

BATIYA RAVIBHAI DHIRUBHAI 

MILKAT NO. 391, 
PAGIVAS, 
KOTHIVALI 
BAZAR, 
SANKLI, 
WADHWAN, 
SURENDRANAGA
R- 363427 

MILKAT NO. 
391, PAGIVAS, 
KOTHIVALI 
BAZAR, 
SANKLI, 
WADHWAN, 
SURENDRANAG
AR- 363427 

359060.3
4 

NPA 
01-10-
24 

Property Of House 
with Land 
Admeasuring 60.12 
Sq. Mts. , Bearing 
sankali Gram 
Panchayat Akarani 
Patrak Anukarma/ 
Milkat No. 391, 
Situated at Gamtal 
Land of Village 
Sankali, Taluka 
Wadhwan, Dist: 
Surendranagar 
Within The Panchayat 
Limits of Sankali 
Gram Panchayat 
Boundaries: East: This 
side Open Plot, West: 
This side property of 
Ghanshyambhai 
Babubhai, North: This 
side Road, South: This 
side Road. 

BATIYA RAVIBHAI 
DHIRUBHAI & BATIYA 
RESHMABEN RAVIBHAI & 
BATIYA DHIRUBHAI 
POPATBHAI 
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9
1 

Nagda 
Centra
l 

RAM SINGH Man Kunvar  

Gram - Shravan, 
Lotiya Junarda, 
Tehsil Mahidpur, 
Dist. Ujjain 
(M.P.) – 456441 

Gram - Shravan, 
Lotiya Junarda, 
Tehsil 
Mahidpur, Dist. 
Ujjain (M.P.) – 
456441 

394654.4
5 

NPA 
01-11-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of land bearing 
Part of Survey No. 
562, admeasuring 
area of 432 Sq. Ft., 
together with 
construction thereon, 
P.H. No. 41, situated 
at Gram - Shravan, 
within the limits of 
Grampanchayat 
Shravan, Tehsil 
Mahidpur & District 
Ujjain (M.P.). 
Bounded by: - East by 
– Prahlad Singh, West 
by – Dhan Singh, 
North by – Phool 
Singh and South by – 
Common Road. 

Ram Singh  

9
2 

Ujjain 
Centra
l 

DULESINGH DULESINGH Dhapoo Bai Sisodiya 

Gram - Sarasi, 
Tehsil Moman 
Barodiya, Dist. 
Shajapur (M.P.) – 
465226 

Gram - Sarasi, 
Tehsil Moman 
Barodiya, Dist. 
Shajapur (M.P.) 
– 465226 

1505126.
57 

NPA 
01-11-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of land bearing 
Southern Portion of 
Plot No. 203, total 
admeasuring area of 
350 Sq. Ft., (32.52 Sq. 
Mtrs.), Part of Land 
Survey No. 137/1/3 & 
150/3/2, situated at – 
Gram - Panwasa, 
Maxi Road, Ujjain 
Tehsil & District 
Ujjain (M.P.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
– Colony Road,  West 
by – Plot No. 184 & 
185, North by – 
Remaining Portion of 
Plot No. 203 and 
South by – Plot No. 
202. 

1) Dule Singh 2) Dhapoo Bai 
Sisodiya 
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9
3 

Nashik 
Mahar
ashtra 

DHARMENDRA 
RAMRATAN NISHAD 

NA 

CTS NO 
5864/3A/1 C, 
FLAT NO 5, 1ST 
FLOOR, B WING, 
“SHREE SUVIDHA 
– 
CO-OPERATIVE 
HOUSING 
SOCIETY LTD. 
NASHIK”,  
TAL & DIST : 
NASHIK – 
422003. 

NA 
2091384.
2 

NPA 
01.11.2
024 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
IMMOVABLE 
PROPERTY 
ADMEASURING 500 
SQ FT., I.E. 46.00 SQ 
MTR., BEING AND 
SITUATE AT CTS NO 
5864/3A/1 C HAVING 
AREA 477.41 SQ. 
MTR., FLAT NO 5, 1ST 
FLOOR, B WING, 
“SHREE SUVIDHA – 
CO-OPERATIVE 
HOUSING SOCIETY 
LTD. NASHIK”, TAL & 
DIST : NASHIK – 
422003. 
 
 On or towards- 
Towards East by: 
STAIRCASE   
Towards West by: 
BUILDING OF 
MAMIBAI LALCHAND 
Towards South by: 
MARGINAL SPACE & 
DIPAK APARTMENT 
NIWAS 
Towards North by : 
FLAT NO 6 

1. DHARMENDRA 
RAMRATAN NISHAD, 2. 
MANBHAWATI 
DHARMENDRA NISHAD 
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9
4 

Bagalkote 
Karnat
aka 

ASHOK RATHOD KEERTI RATHOD/ RENUKA PAMMAR 

Main Road, 
Hadagali L T 
No.1, Hadagali,  
Vijaypura, 
Bijapur, 
Karnataka-
586127 

No.702, Neela 
Nagar, Taluk 
And District 
Bagalkot, 
Karnataka-
587120 

347758.8 NPA 
02-12-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property  
bearing Assessment 
No.702, total 
measuring 1135.68 
Sq. Fts., situated at 
Neela Nagar Taluk 
and District Bagalkot 
and Bounded on:- 
On the East: Open 
place, 
On the West: Open 
place, 
On the North: Road, 
On the South: Open 
place. 

RENUKA PAMMAR 

9
5 

Bagalkote 
Karnat
aka 

ANSUBAI LAMANI BASAPPA LAMANI 

No. 37, Durga 
Devi Nagar, 
Purti Grama 
Muchankhandi Lt 
1, 
Muchakhandi, 
Bagalkot, 
Karnataka - 
587111 

No. 37, Durga 
Devi Nagar, 
Purti Grama 
Muchankhandi 
Lt 1, 
Muchakhandi, 
Bagalkot, 
Karnataka - 
587111 

341676.4 NPA 
02-12-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
bearing RDPR 
No.15010020010032
1057 GP No 243, 
measuring 123.84 Ft 
Situated at Durgadevi 
Nagar Village, Gram 
Panchayat Shigikeri 
Tal & Dist Bagalkot 
587103, and bounded 
on:- 
On the East: Property 
of Sharada Jadhav, 
On the West: Road, 
On the South: 
Property of Vithal 
Rathod, 
On the North: 
Property of 
Thavarappa Nayak 

BASAPPA LAMANI 
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9
6 

Nashik 
Mahar
ashtra 

PRASHANT KAMALAKAR 
DIXIT 

NA 

SURVEY NO 
72/1/4, PLOT NO 
2/3, 
“GOKUL HEIGHTS 
APARTMENT” 
FLAT NO 13, 
STILT 2ND 
FLOOR, 
(3RD FLOOR), 
MAUJE NASHIK, 
TAL & DIST : 
NASHIK – 
422003. 

NA 2371935 NPA 
02.12.2
024 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
IMMOVABLE 
PROPERTY BEING 
ADMEASURING 
BEING AND SITUATE 
AT SURVEY NO 
72/1/4, PLOT NO 
2/3,HAVING AREA 
1061.31 SQ. MTR., 
“GOKUL HEIGHTS 
APARTMENT” FLAT 
NO 13, STILT 2ND 
FLOOR, (3RD FLOOR), 
HAVING  FLAT 
CARPET AREA 39.80 
SQ. MTR., + BALCONY 
AREA 03.36 SQ. MTR., 
I.E. TOTAL AREA 43. 
16 SQ. MTR., MAUJE 
NASHIK, TAL & DIST : 
NASHIK – 422003. 
 
 ON OR TOWARDS-  
TOWARDS EAST BY: 
PLOT NO 15  
TOWARDS WEST BY: 
MARGINAL SPACE 
TOWARDS SOUTH BY: 
STAIR CASE 
TOWARDS NORTH BY: 
MARGINAL SPACE 

PRASHANT KAMALAKAR 
DIXIT 
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9
7 

Nashik 
Mahar
ashtra 

MADHURA CHARUDATT 
KULKARNI 

NA 

SURVEY NO 210 
(P), & SURVEY 
NO 217 (P), 
“PRABHAV 
EVANA”, 
BUILDING TYPE C 
1 “IVY”  
& BUILDING 
TYPE C2 “IRIS”, A 
WING, 4TH 
FLOOR, 
FLAT BEARING 
NO 403, MAUJE 
PATHARDI, TAL & 
DIST : NASHIK – 
422010. 

NA 3080331 NPA 
01.01.2
025 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
IMMOVABLE 
PROPERTY BEING 
AND SITUATE AT 
SURVEY NO 210 (P) 
HAVING 
ADMEASURING 
14851 SQ MTR., & 
SURVEY NO 217 (P), 
HAVING 
ADMEASURING 
21600 SQ MTR., 
“PRABHAV EVANA”, 
BUILDING TYPE C 1 
TO BE KNOWN AS 
“IVY” & BUILDING 
TYPE C2 “IRIS”, A 
WING HAVING 
CARPET AREA 814.51 
SQ FT I.E. 75.67 SQ 
MTR., 4TH FLOOR, 
FLAT BEARING NO 
403, MAUJE 
PATHARDI, TAL & 
DIST : NASHIK – 
422010. 
 
 ON OR TOWARDS-  
TOWARDS EAST BY: 
FLAT NO A 401  
TOWARDS WEST BY: 
MARGINAL OPEN 
SPACE 
TOWARDS SOUTH BY: 
FLAT NO A 402 
TOWARDS NORTH BY: 
FLAT NO B 403 

MADHURA CHARUDATT 
KULKARNI 
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9
8 

Davangere 
Karnat
aka 

N DHANAPATHI L SHILPA BAI 

Bevinahalli 
Dodda Thandha, 
Davanagere, 
Karnataka 
583125 

Gp No.215, 
Huchangidurga 
Village, 
Gram 
Panchayat, 
Harapanahalli 
Taluk, 
Vijaynagar 
District, 
Karnataka 
583125 

508796.9
6 

NPA 
01-01-
25 

All that the piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
No.215, E Swathu 
No.15120040340012
0865, Measuring 
13.40X10.10 Mts i.e 
135.34 Sq. Mtrs, 
situated at 
Huchhangidurga 
Village, 
Huchhangidurga 
Gram Panchayath, 
Harapanahalli Taluk, 
Vijayanagara Dist and 
bounded on: 
On the East: House of 
Bhadra Naik,  
On the West: Hiribai 
Khana, 
On the North: 
Meghyanail Khana, 
On the South: Road. 

N DHANAPATHI 

9
9 

Surendranagar 
Gujara
t 

GANPATBHAI DHIRUBHAI 
BHOJAIYA 

 INDUBEN GANPATBHAI BHOJAIYA & AMRUTBHAI DHIRUBHAI BHOJAIYA 

HOUSE NO. 232, 
KHATKI NO 
DHORO VISTAR, 
OFF. JASDAN-
AHMEDABAD 
HIGHWAY, 
PALIYAD, 
BOTAD- 364720 

HOUSE NO. 
232, KHATKI NO 
DHORO VISTAR, 
OFF. JASDAN-
AHMEDABAD 
HIGHWAY, 
PALIYAD, 
BOTAD- 364720 

635660.1 NPA 
01-01-
25 

Constructed 
Residential Property 
measuring Area 97.50 
Sq. Mts. Situated At 
Revenue Survery No. 
422/1/3/2 Are know 
as Yogi nagar p Sub 
Plot No. 26/1 At. 
Chotilal, District. 
Surendranager East 
By : Plot no. 41 West 
By : Sub plot no. 
26/02 North North by 
: Road South by : Plot 
No. 27 . Mortgagor/s 
Name : Mr. 
GHANGHAL 
DEVERABHAI 
HIRABHAI. 

GANPATBHAI DHIRUBHAI 
BHOJAIYA & INDUBEN 
GANPATBHAI BHOJAIYA & 
AMRUTBHAI DHIRUBHAI 
BHOJAIYA 
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1
0
0 

Jalandhar North SUGRIM MAURYA RAJ KUMARI 

House No. 
766/12, Parithvi 
Nagar  Industrial 
Town, Jalandhar 
Punjab – 144004  

House No. 
766/12, Parithvi 
Nagar  
Industrial Town, 
Jalandhar 
Punjab – 
144004  

590343 NPA 
01-02-
25 

Plot No. 128 Rakba 02 
Marle 26 Sq Foot, 
Paimaish 15’*38’’ I.E 
570 Sq Foot Marla 
Paimaish 272 Sq Foot, 
Comprised Khasra 
Number 12//14 
Jamabandi For The 
Year 2017-2028 
Hadbast No 210 . 
Wakiya Pind 
Mubarkpur Abadi 
Krishna Enclave Near 
Medical Factory 
Tehsil And District 
Jalandhar 

RAJ KUMARI 

1
0
1 

Bilaspur 
Centra
l 

SHER SINGH THAKUR 1) Ramnath Singh Thakur 2) Kanti Thakur  

Ward No. 45, 
Navin 
Mahavidyalay Ke 
Samne, Seepat 
Road, 
Chingrajpara, 
Bilaspur (C.G.) – 
495001 

H. No. 97, Ward 
No. 40, Seepat 
Road, Opp. 
Navin Kanya 
School, Chingraj 
Para, Chantidih, 
Lingiyadih, 
Bilaspur (C.G.) – 
495001 

658827.0
6 

NPA 
03-03-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of land bearing 
Part of Khasra No. 
52/46, total 
admeasuring area of 
1980 Sq. Ft. (184.014 
Sq. Mtrs.),  Situated 
at Mouza - Bahtarai, 
P.H. No. 48, R.N.M.- 
Mopka, Vikas Khand - 
Bilha, Tehsil & District 
Bilaspur (C.G.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
– Nistari Road,  West 
by – Remaining land 
of Seller, North by – 
Land of Sangita Singh 
and South by – Nistari 
Road. 

Kanti Thakur  
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1
0
2 

Jalandhar Cantt North GULSHAN KUMAR KULDEEP  
Village Nawan 
Pind Nakodar , 
Jalandhar Punjab 

Village Nawan 
Pind Nakodar , 
Jalandhar 
Punjab 

751669 NPA 
03-04-
25 

Plot Rakba 10 Marle 
Wakiya Rakba Pind 
Nakodar 2/31.( Avtar 
Nagar) Tehsil 
Nakodar Distt 
Jalandhar. Comprised  
Khewat/ Khatoni 
Number 1802/2042, 
Khasra Numbers 
48//21,/2 (3-6), 
79//1/1/2(0-4) Total 
3 Kanal 10 Marle. 
Jamabandi For The 
Year 2018-
19.Hadbast No. 31. 
Documents Number 
2024-25 /184/1/1765 
Dated 14-Nov-2024.  
Situated At New 
Green Modal Town 
Sarvpura Road , 
Tehsil Nakodar Distt. 
Jalandhar 

GULSHAN  
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1
0
3 

Alkapuri 
Gujara
t 

AARYA DEVLOPER 
MR. MITULBHAI VELJIBHAI PATEL & MRS. RASHMITABEN MITULBHAI PATEL & 
MRS. RAMABEN VELJIBHAI PATEL 

A/401, 
SURAMYA 
APARTMENT, NR. 
COSMOS 
ATLADRA, 
VADODARA- 
390012 

A/401, 
SURAMYA 
APARTMENT, 
NR. COSMOS 
ATLADRA, 
VADODARA- 
390012 

3983270 NPA 
03-03-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable Property 
bearing non - 
agricultural plot of 
land in  (Akota) Moje  
-  Ataladara - Distirct - 
Vadodara - 3  on land 
bearing Revenue 
Survey No. 85 
admeasuring 8296 
Sq. Mtrs., C.S. no. 835 
Paikki Sub Plot no. 3 
admeasuring 3518.50 
Sq. Mtrs Paikki Land 
Deducted for 40 Mtr 
& 12 Mtrs, Wide 
Road, Paikki Net land 
admeasuring 2744.78 
Sq. Mtrs. Paikki 
Southern Side 
admeasuring 1351.23 
Sq. Mtrs Known as 
"SURAMYA 
APARTMENT ", PAIKKI 
TOWER A, Fourth 
Floor, Flat no. A -401, 
Built Up Construction 
Area admeasuring 
100.09 Sq. Mtrs. 
Undivided Share of 
land admeasuring 
42.22 Sq. Mtrs., at 
Registration Sub 
District & District 
Vadodara . Bounded 
as under:-  East: By 
After Margin Space 
Lagu Other Property, 
West: By Common 
Passage, Stair Case 
and Flat no. 402,  
North: By Remaining 
part of Lagu R.S. no. 
85 South: By 
Common Passage, 

 M/S. AARYA DEVELOPER 
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Stair Case & Flat no. 
404 This side wall in 
common. 
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1
0
4 

Valsad 
Gujara
t 

AMIT KUMAR SANTOSH KUMARI 

ROOM NO. 02, 
THAKORBHAI KI 
CHAWL, BAPA 
SITARAM 
MANDIR GALI, 
NH 48 VILL 
SALVAV, 
NR. ASHOL 
LAYLAND 
WORKSHOP, 
VALSAD- 396191 

FLAT NO. 201, 
2nd FLOOR, 
PRIME PALACE, 
NR. 
RAM MANDIR, 
CHHARWADA, 
VAPI, VALSAD- 
396145 

996117 NPA 
03-03-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of the property 
bearing Flat No. 201 
admesuring about 
651.00 Sq. Fts., 
equivalent to 60.47 
Sq. Mtrs., Super Built 
up area, alongwith 
undiveded share in 
the admesuring 
about 10.00 Sq. Mts. 
Lying and located on 
the Second Floor of 
the building known as 
"PRIME PALACE" 
constucted on the 
Non- Agriculatural 
Land bearing Survey 
No. 27/1 Paikee, 
28/11, Paikee Plot 
No. Plot No.  38  Sq 
Mtrs. 460.00  
Computerrized 
Survey  27/1+ 28+11 
PAIKKE 22  Situated 
at Chharwada, Tal- 
Vapi, Dist: Valsad, 
Owned by Amit 
Kumar Radheshyam. 
Boundries :- East by 
Open Space West by 
Stair case and 
Passage. North : by 
Opend Space South 
by Flat No.202. 

AMIT KUMAR RADHESHYAM 
& SANTOSH KUMARI 
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1
0
5 

Aurangabad 
Mahar
ashtra 

AMOL  KAKFALE NA 

MILKAT NO 
3780, MAUJE 
KAMLAPUR, 
TAL : 
GANGAPUR, DIST 
: AURANGABAD 
– 431109. 

NA 1267193 NPA 
01.02.2
025 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
IMMOVABLE 
PROPERTY SITUATED 
AT GRAMPANCHAYAT 
JOGESHWARI MILKAT 
NO 3780 HAVING  
TOTAL AREA 
ADMEASURING  562 
SQ. FT., i.e. 52.23 SQ. 
MTR., ON WHICH THE 
ENTIRE AREA IS RCC 
BONDED HOUSE, 
MAUJE KAMLAPUR, 
TAL : GANGAPUR, 
DIST : AURANGABAD 
– 431109. 
 
 
 On or towards- 
Towards East by: 15 
FT ROAD   
Towards West by : 
HOUSE OF SHELKE 
Towards South by: 
OPEN SPACE 
Towards North by : 
OPEN SPACE 

AMOL PRABHAKAR KAKFALE  
2. BHAGYASHRI AMOL 
KAKFALE 
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1
0
6 

Garia East BASAK SAREE HOUSE Maya Rani Basak & Puspa  Basak 

69/1/3/17 Raja 
Subodh Chandra 
Mullick Road, 
3/8, Vidyasagar 
Colony, Kolkata-
700047 

Flat No. B/1, 
2nd Floor, East 
Side, KRISHNA 
KALI BHAWAN, 
69/1/3/17 Raja 
Subodh 
Chandra Mullick 
Road, 3/8, 
Vidyasagar 
Colony, Ward 
No. 99, P.S- 
Jdavpur, 
Kolkata-700047 

1634523 NPA 
09-12-
16 

ALL THAT piece and 
parcel of residential 
property measuring 
500 sqft super built-
up area, situated at 
Flat No.B/1, 2nd 
floor, Krishna Kali 
Vaban,3/8, 
Vidyasagar Colony, 
Jadavpur, Kolkata-
700047. 
The said property is 
being butted & 
bounded as follows;  
ON THE NORTH: EP 
No.4; 
 ON THE SOUTH: EP 
No.6;  
ON THE EAST: Colony 
Road;  
ON THE WEST: Tank 
SP No.215. 

Maya Basak 
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1
0
7 

Adajan 
Gujara
t 

BHUSHAN KUMAR SUJANTIKUMARI BHUSHANKUMAR 

DAKSHINI 
PETJIRWA, 
RANAHA 
SIRAJPUR 
WEST 
CHAMPARAN, 
SHARIF, BIHAR- 
845438 

PLOT NO. 84, 
BALAJI VILLA, 
NR. ARADHNA 
SKY PARK, 
KARELI, 
PALSANA, 
SURAT- 394310 

1090273 NPA 
02-12-
24 

All that Piece and 
Parcel of Immovable 
Property bearing Plot 
No. 84 admeasuring 
abount 48.00 sq. yard 
i.e.  40.15 sq. mt. 
together with 
undived 
proportionable share 
in Road and COP 
admeasuring 
abount32.92. sq. mt 
of “Balaji Villa”, 
organized on land 
bearing Revenue 
Survey No. 340/2 and 
its Blcok No. 354 
admeasuring about 
16411 sq.mt. of Kareli 
Sub Disrict Palsana 
District Surat.and 
Bounded As Under. 
East : Adj. Plot No. 
85. West : Adj. Plot 
No. 83 North : Adj. 
plot No. 95. South : 
Adj. Society Internal 
Road. 

BHUSHANKUMAR PRABHU 
PRASAD & SUJANTIKUMARI 
BHUSHANKUMAR 
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1
0
8 

Ahmadnagar 
Mahar
ashtra 

BORDE RAVINDRA 
BANSHI 

NA 

SURVEY NO 
76/1A1 & 
76/1A2, “SHRI 
KRISHNA 
NAGAR”, 
PLOT NO 1 TO 
5/8, ROW 
BUNGLOW NO 1 
TO 5/8, 
MAUJE 
BOLHEGAON, 
TAL : NAGAR, 
DIST : 
AHMEDNAGAR – 
414001. 

NA 
1522247.
1 

NPA 
02.07.2
024 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
IMMOVABLE 
PROPERTY 
ADMEASURING 
43.725  SQ. MTR., 
SURVEY NO 76/1A1 & 
76/1A2, “SHRI 
KRISHNA NAGAR”, 
PLOT NO 1 TO 5/8, 
ROW BUNGLOW NO 
1 TO 5/8, MAUJE 
BOLHEGAON, TAL : 
NAGAR, DIST : 
AHMEDNAGAR – 
414001.AND THE 
SAID LAND IS 
BOUNDED AS UNDER-  
ON OR TOWARDS-  
EAST – SR NO. 81,  
SOUTH – ROW 
BUNGLOW NO 1 TO 
5/7,  
WEST – 6 MTR WIDE 
ROAD 
NORTH – ROW 
BUNGLOW NO 1 TO 
5/9 

BORDE RAVINDRA BANSHI 

1
0
9 

Himatnagar 
Gujara
t 

CHAUHAN 
SURESHKUMAR 
AMRUTBHAI 

JYOSANABEN SURESHBHAI THAKARDA 

MILKAT NO. 117, 
PANDYA VAS, 
NR. JOGNI MATA 
TEMPLE, 
CHABALI 
ROAD, AT. 
PRATAPGADH, 
TA. IDAR, 
DIST. 
SABARKANTHA- 
383001 

MILKAT NO. 
117, PANDYA 
VAS, 
NR. JOGNI 
MATA TEMPLE, 
CHABALI 
ROAD, AT. 
PRATAPGADH, 
TA. IDAR, 
DIST. 
SABARKANTHA- 
383001 

307226 NPA 
01-06-
24 

N.A immovable 
Residential Property 
Constructed on 
Property bearing 
Pratapgadh (SA) 
Gram Panchayat 
Residential Milkat No. 
117 admeasuring 
around 1072.00 Sq. 
Feet., (99.62825279 
Sq. Mtrs.), Situated at 
Pratapgadh Ta: Idar, 
Dist: Sabarkantha. 

CHAUHAN SURESHKUMAR 
AMRUTBHAI & JYOSANABEN 
SURESHBHAI THAKARDA 
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1
1
0 

Ashta 
Centra
l 

DEVENDRA Shivani Devendra Singh & Kumer Singh Puran Singh 

Gram – Bhil 
Khedi, Tehsil 
Ashta, Dist. 
Sehore (M.P.) – 
466116 

Gram – Bhil 
Khedi, Tehsil 
Ashta, Dist. 
Sehore (M.P.) – 
466116 

328633.5
7 

NPA 
01-10-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of land bearing 
House/Plot No. 63, 
admeasuring area of 
405 Sq. Ft., (37.63 Sq. 
Mtrs.), together with 
construction thereon, 
Part of Khasra No. 
172, P.H. No. 89, 
situated at Gram – 
Bhil Khedi, within the 
limits of 
Grampanchayat 
Jharkhedi, Tehsil 
Ashta & District 
Sehore (M.P.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
–  Road, West by – 
House of Shubhal, 
North by – Self 
Owned House and 
South by – House of 
Sawai Singh. 

Kumer Singh Puran Singh 

1
1
1 

Agra 
North 
2 

DINESH KUMAR NA 

NANGLA DALA, 
BHAG 
PACHAWAR, 
TEHSIL 
MAHAVAN, 
DISTRICT 
MATHURA, 
UTTAR 
PRADASH- 
281308 

NA 
1977971.
62 

NPA 
01-06-
24 

House on Plot No. 13, 
Part of Khasra No. 
426 admeasuring 
103.88 Sq Yds i.e. 
86.85 Sq Mtrs, 
situated at Anandvan, 
Phase – I, Mauza 
Aduki, Ganga Nagar, 
Mathura, Uttar 
Pradesh – 281106  

Mr. Dinesh Kumar S/o 
Late(Sri) Hariprasad 
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1
1
2 

Gatlodiya 
Gujara
t 

DIPESH SURESHBHAI 
KOTHARI 

SURESHBHAI HIMATLAL KOTHARI 

9, PARAS NAGAR 
PART- 1, VATVA 
ROAD, 
NR. JETHABHAI 
STEPWELL, 
ISANPUR, 
AHMEDABAD- 
382443 

FLAT NO. 703, 
7th FLOOR, 
BLOCK NO. K, 
KARNAVATI 
RIVIERA, NR. 
KARNAVATI 
SKYLINE, NEW 
MANINAGAR 
ENCLAVE, 
RAMOL, 
AHMEDABAD- 
382449 

3408876 NPA 
01-01-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of Freehold 
Immovable Property 
being FLAT NO.K/703, 
on Seventh Floor, 
having carpet area 
admeasuring 57.54. 
Sq. Mtrs. In the 
scheme known as 
"KARNAVATI RIVERA" 
situated at Non- 
Agricultural land 
bearing Survey No. 
542 admeasuring 
8701 Sq. Mtrs. & 
Survery No. 543 
admeasuring 9105 
Sq. Mtrs. being Final 
Plot No. 90/2/1 + 
90/2/2 admeasuring 
10683 Sq , Mtrs. of 
Town Planning Schme 
No.108 of Mouje 
RAMOL Taluka  
VATVA in the District 
of AHMEDABAD & 
Registration Sub 
District AHMEDABAD 
-11 (Aslali) within the 
State of Gujarat, the 
said Property is 
bounded as under :- 
East by : Passage & 
Flat No. 704 West by : 
Passage North by : 
Society Road South 
by :- Passage & Flat 
No. 702. 

DIPESH SURESHBHAI 
KOTHARI & SURESHBHAI 
HIMATLAL KOTHARI & 
DINABEN SURESHBHAI 
KOTHARI 
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1
1
3 

Mysore 
Karnat
aka 

GANESH KUMAR B K YOGESH B K/ RAJAMMA/ MAHADEVAMMA 

No.1243, Krs 
Road, Ambedkar 
Nagar, 
Srirangapattana, 
Belagola,  
Mandya, 
Karnataka-
571606 

No.1243, Krs 
Road, 
Ambedkar 
Nagar, 
Srirangapattana
, Belagola,  
Mandya, 
Karnataka-
571606 

500079 NPA 
02-07-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the bearing 
Katha No.211 E Block 
PID 
No.15210070070010
1489 Situated at 
village and Hobli S R 
Patna Taluk Mandya 
District, Measuring 
East to West: 7.62 
Meter and North to 
South: 7.62 Meter, 
and with Building 
thereon. 
East By: Road, 
West By: Site No.4, 
North By: Vacant Site, 
South By: Road. 

RAJAMMA 

1
1
4 

Beawar 
North 
2 

GULAMNAVI NA 

WARD NO 11, 
KISHAN PURA, 
SOMAL PUR 
ROAD, AJMER, 
BEAWAR, 
RAJASTHAN - 
305001 

NA 1845510 NPA 
01-10-
24 

PLOT NO. 04, KHASRA 
NO. 544, IN SCHEME 
JAY AMBEY COLONY, 
SITUATED AT 
REVENUE VILLAGE 
NARSINGHPURA, 
TEHSIL BEAWAR, 
DISTRICT AJMER, 
RAJASTHAN. 

GULAMNAVI 
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1
1
5 

Ahmadnagar 
Mahar
ashtra 

HARISH SANJAY ULHARE NA 

SURVEY NO 
84/2, PLOT NO 
13, MAUJE 
BOLHEGAON, 
TAL : NAGAR, 
DIST : 
AHMEDNAGAR – 
414001. 

NA 
1727289.
2 

NPA 
01.10.2
024 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
IMMOVABLE 
PROPERTY 
ADMEASURING 
TOTAL AREA 110.50 
SQ. MT., SURVEY NO 
84/2, PLOT NO 13, 
MAUJE BOLHEGAON, 
TAL : NAGAR, DIST : 
AHMEDNAGAR – 
414001. AND THE 
SAID LAND IS 
BOUNDED AS UNDER- 
ON OR TOWARDS- 
 
TOWARDS EAST BY: 
OUT OF SURVEY NO 
84/2, 
TOWARDS WEST BY: 
6 MTR ROAD, 
TOWARDS SOUTH BY: 
OUT OF PLOT 13 
REMAINING PART, 
TOWARDS NORTH BY: 
PLOT NO 12 

1. HARISH SANJAY ULHARE  
2. PRAVIN SANJAY ULHARE 3. 
SANGITA SANJAY ULHARE 
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1
1
6 

Junagadh 
Gujara
t 

JADAV AJAY DINESHBHAI JADAV RAMABEN DINESHBHAI 

OPP SANKAR 
MANDIR, 
GALIBHIKHA 
ROAD, 
OPP INDIRA 
NAGAR, 
JUNAGADH-
362001 

OPP SANKAR 
MANDIR, 
GALIBHIKHA 
ROAD, 
OPP INDIRA 
NAGAR, 
JUNAGADH-
362001 

1037806 NPA 
02-12-
24 

Immovable Property 
of residential house 
constucted on the 
land of Plot No. 11/ 
Paike Land 
admeasuring 56-25 
Sq. Mts. (known as 
Sub Plot No. 10(B) 
+10 (C) + 11(A) + 
11(B)/3 Land are 
56.25 Sq. Mts. R.S No. 
128/1/Paike 
"Shyamal Park" 
located within the 
limites of Junagadh 
Muncipal 
Corportions. 
Boundaries:- Adj. Sub 
Plot No. 10(B) 
+10(C)+11(A)+11(B)2, 
Adj. Sub Plot No. 
10(B) +10(C) 
+11(A)+11(B)4, Adj. 
7-50 Mts.wide Road, 
Adj. Land oF 
S.No.128/2/Paike  
Owned by AJAY 
DINESHBHAI JADAV. 

JADAV AJAY DINESHBHAI & 
JADAV RAMABEN 
DINESHBHAI 
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1
1
7 

Chamarajanagar 
Karnat
aka 

JAHUR AHAMMAD MANSUR AHAMAD/ SHAKIRABI 

No. 130, 
Kaggaladahundi 
Village Kaggala, 
Kaggaladahundi 
Village, 
Gundlupet Taluk, 
Chamarajanagar 
Jpc, Karnataka – 
571123 

No. 130, 
Kaggaladahundi 
Village Kaggala, 
Kaggaladahundi 
Village, 
Gundlupet 
Taluk, 
Chamarajanaga
r Jpc, Karnataka 
– 571123 

437450.8 NPA 
01-10-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
bearing No.130, 
Measuring East to 
West 11.27 Meters 
and North to South 
17.67 Meters Grama 
Panchayath Unique 
Code 
No.15080020200032
0126, situated at 
Kaggaladahundi 
Village, Kelasuru 
Grama Panchayath, 
Gungulupete Taluk 
and bounded on:- 
East by:- Road, 
West by:- House 
belongs to Ajmal, 
North by:- Road, 
South by:- House 
belongs to Naheem & 
Urdu School. 
Measurement:- East 
to West 11.27 Meters 
& North to South 
17.67 Meters. 

SHAKIRABI 
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1
1
8 

Pallavaram 2 / 
Selaiyear 

Tamil 
Nadu 

JAI GANESH NURSERY 
AND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

MRS.PADMAPRIYA RAJASEKARAN, 

NO.1/145, 
PERUMAL KOVIL 
STREET, 
SOMANGALAM, 
CHENNAI – 
60069. 

NO.1/145, 
PERUMAL 
KOVIL STREET, 
SOMANGALAM, 
CHENNAI – 
60069. 

Rs.18,86,
206.40/- 

45719 
03-03-
25 

All that Piece and 
Parcel  of  Land and 
Building, comprised 
in Old 
S.NO.159A/2A1 Part, 
New S.NO.205/58 
Measuring with an 
exten of 1500 Sq.ft  
Out of 14,580 Sq.ft 
Situated at No.6, 
Sivasami 2nd street, 
Urapakkam village ( 
with the limit of 
Kattakolathur 
Panchaya Union ) 
Chengapattu Taluk, 
Kancheepuram 
District  and Bounded 
on the  
 
North by   : Boopathy  
house 
South by   : Garden  
East by   : Remaining  
portion of 
S.NO.159A/2A1 Part  
West By   : Plot 
belongs to 
Mr.Rajendiran 
And Measurement  
on the  
East to West on the 
Northern side  - 30 
Feet 
East to West on the 
Southern  side  - 30 
Feet 
North to south  on  
the Eastern  side  - 50 
Feet 
North to south  on 
the Western  side  - 
50 Feet 
Situated at within the 
Sub- Registration 
District of 

PADMAPRIYA 
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GUDUVANCHERRY 
and in the 
Registration District 
of South CHENNAI. 
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1
1
9 

Alkapuri 
Gujara
t 

JAISWAL SUNNY JAISWAL SUNITA OMPRAKASH 

SHOP NO. B-2, 
DEV 
COMMERCIAL 
CENTRE, 
VADODARA- 
390016 

B/402, DUTT 
AASHRAY, 
UNDER GAM, 
VADODARA- 
391310 

1489991 NPA 
03-03-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable Property 
bearing non-
agricultural plot of 
land in Mauje 
Jetalpur, Vadodara 
lying being land 
bearing R.S. no. 
1771/1, T.P. no. 2, 
F.P. no.307 
admeasuring 1474 
Sq. Mtrs., Paikki 
admesuring737 Sq. 
Mtrs. Known as "DEV 
COMMERCIAL 
CENTER" Basement 
Shop no. B-2 
Constuction 
admeasuring 27.40 
Sq. Mtrs, Undivided 
Share of land 
admesuring 12.13 Sq. 
Mtrs., at Registration 
Distict & Sub District 
Vadodara, District 
Vadodara. 
Boundaries by:- East: 
Passage, West: 
Passage Dadar and 
lift, North: Shop no B 
-3, South: Shop No. B 
1. 

JAISWAL SUNNY 
OMPRAKASH & JAISWAL 
SUNITA OMPRAKASH 
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1
2
0 

Morbi  
Gujara
t 

JANI DHARMESH 
HARISHBHAI 

JANI DHARMESH HARISHBHAI 

178, 
SHANKARPARA, 
HALVAD 1, 
MORBI- 363330 

PLOT NO. 44, 
SHANTKABIR 
SOCIETY, 
NANI VAVDI, 
MORBI- 363641 

1744510 NPA 
02-12-
24 

All the pieces and 
parrcel Situated Dist: 
Morbi at Morbi 
Taluka Village Vajepar 
Revenue Survey No. 
274, N. A. Plot No. 44 
Paiky (Part No. 4), 
admeasuring 44-19 
Sq. Mtrs., of area 
Known its 
“SANTKABIR 
SOCIETY”, Situated 
Vajepar, Tal & Dist. 
Morbi. 
Bounders by:-  East: 
Plot No. 39, West: 
Road, North: Plot No. 
44p (Part- 5), South: 
Plot No. 34p & Plot 
No. 44p (Part- 3). 

JANI DHARMESH 
HARISHBHAI & JANI 
HARISHBHAI RAVINDRABHAI 
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1
2
1 

Adajan 
Gujara
t 

JOGANI SHAILESHBHAI 
JAYANTIBHAI 

MIRABEN SHAILESHBHAI JOGANI 

61, FIRST FLOOR, 
MINIBA PARK 
SOCIETY, NR. 
SITANAGAR 
CHOWK, 
PUNAGAM, 
SURAT- 395010 

FLAT NO. 502, 
5th FLOOR, 
SHIV 
RESIDENCY, 
BUILDING NO. 
A-4, NR. ROYAL 
PALACE HOTEL, 
NAVI PARDI-
HAZIRA ROAD, 
UMRA, OLPAD, 
SURAT- 394150 

932516 NPA 
03-03-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable Property 
bearing Flat No. 502 
on the 5th Floor 
admesuring 699 sq. 
feet i.e. 64.96 mts. 
Super Built up area, & 
429 sq. feet i.e. 39.87 
sq. mts., Buit up area, 
Along with 26.37 sq. 
mts. undivided share 
in the land of Road in 
"SHIV RESIDENCY" of  
Building No. A- 4", 
Situate at Block 
No.92 admesuring 1 
Hector 23" Are 44 sq. 
mts., & 00 Ha, 03 
Aare 03 sq, mts., 
Totally admesuring 1 
He. 26 Aare 47 Sq, 
mts., Akar Rs. 19.75 
Paisa, of Moje Village 
Umara, Ta: Olpad, 
Disrict - Surat, Own 
by (1) Miraben 
Shaileshbhai Jogani 
(2) Shaileshbhai 
Jayantibhai Jogani. 
Boundaries:- East by:  
Building No. A-3, 
West by: Flat No. A-4-
501, North By: 
Building No. B- 2, 
South By: Flat No. A-4 
503. 

SHAILESHBHAI JAYANTIBHAI 
JOGANI & MIRABEN 
SHAILESHBHAI JOGANI 
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1
2
2 

Nadiad 
Gujara
t 

JOSHANABEN PRAJAPATI PRAJAPATI NARENDRABHAI VRAJLAL 

A/25, GREEN 
PARK SOCIETY, 
MANJIPURA 
ROAD, NADIAD, 
KHEDA- 387001 

A/25, GREEN 
PARK SOCIETY, 
MANJIPURA 
ROAD, NADIAD, 
KHEDA- 387001 

1175505.
32 

NPA 
02-07-
24 

District- Kheda, Sub-
District- Nadiad, Moje 
Manjipura, 
Block/Survey No. 
261+262, Total 
admeasuring Hec. Are 
0-61-72 Paikki 
“SANTRAM GREEN”, 
Plot No. A-25 
admeasuring 47-54 
Sq. Mtrs. 
Boundaries by:- East: 
Land Is Situated, 
West: House No. 
D/25 Is Situated, 
North: Margin Space 
Then Plot No. D/23 Is 
Situated, South: 6.00 
Meters Road Is 
Situated. 

PRAJAPATI JOSHANABEN 
NARENDRABHAI & 
PRAJAPATI NARENDRABHAI 
VRAJLAL 
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1
2
3 

Varacha (adajan) 
Gujara
t 

KETAN HIMMATBHAI 
SORATHIYA 

SORATHIYA RASILABEN HIMMATBHAI 

192, KUMKUM 
RESIDENCY, 
KAMREJ, 
SURAT- 394180 

FLAT NO. 204, 
RAMESHWAR 
RESIDENCY, 
CANAL ROAD, 
VAV GAM, 
KAMREJ, 
SURAT- 394326 

1661996 NPA 
01-02-
25 

District-Surat, Sub-
District-Kamrej na 
Moje village—-Vav na 
Res.S. No.37 old block 
no. 54/A, which as 
per re-survey is 
uncultivated land 
registered from block 
no.65 with an area of 
about 4964 sq.m., 
uncultivated land, 
T.P. As per the final 
plot no. 43 applicable 
to Scheme No. (Draft 
Town Planning 
Scheme) 41 (Vav), the 
land with an area of 
2994 sq.m. has been 
named "Rameshwar 
Residency" for 
residential purposes. 
Among the buildings 
in the scheme, the 
flats in the building 
identified as Building 
B, the flat registered 
from flat no. 204 on 
the second floor, 
whose super built-up 
area is 1040 sq.ft. i.e. 
96.654 sq.m. (In 
which the built-up 
area is 57.993 sq.m. 
and the undivided 
share of common use 
such as stairs, 
terraces, common 
passages etc. is 
38.662 sq.m.) And 
keeping in mind the 
total area The total 
area of the said 
building including the 
joint ownership rights 
of 30.93 sq.m. of 
undivided land in the 

KETAN HIMMATBHAI 
SORATHIYA & SORATHIYA 
RASILABEN HIMMATBHAI 
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ground floor of the 
said building and all 
the internal and 
external rights 
pertaining thereto. 
The total area of the 
said building with the 
said property is as 
follows. 
Boundaries by:- East: 
Applicable OTS, West: 
Applicable Flat No. 
203, North: 
Applicable OTS, 
South: Applicable 
Passage and 
Staircase. 
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1
2
4 

Chandkheda 
Gujara
t 

KHATIK MUKESHBHAI KHATIK LAXMIBEN 

FLAT NO. C/606, 
6th FLOOR, 
ABHILASHHA 
RESIDENCY, NR. 
ABHILASHA 
BUILDCON, OPP. 
BHAGIR, 
AHMEDABAD- 
382405 

G/74, SUR NO. 
147, RAJIV 
NAGAR, OPP. 
RAMNAGAR 
NAROL, 
LAMBHA, 
AHMEDABAD- 
382405 

1863115 NPA 
01-01-
25 

All that right and 
interest of Property 
bearing Flat No. 606 
in Block No. C, on 6th 
Floor admeasuring 
About 44.41 Sq. 
Meters Carpet Area 
With 5.43 Sq. Meters 
of Wash/balcony 
Area Aggregating To 
49.84 Sq Meters 
Equivalent to 536.48 
Sq. Meters Equivalent 
to 536.48 Sq. Feet 
Carpet Area, in the 
Scheme Known As 
"ABHILASHHA 
RESIDENTY (PHASE - 
II)" With 19.69 Sq. 
Meters Undivded 
Proportionate Share 
In Non- Agricultural 
Land For Residential 
And Commercial 
Purpose On Survery/ 
Block No. 450 
Admeasuring 8700 
Sq. Meters In Draft 
T.P. Scheme  No. 82 
(Lambha - Lazmipura) 
Bearing Final Plot No. 
67 Admeasuing 5221 
Sq. Meters In Village 
Lambha, Taluka Vatva 
In The Registration 
District & Sub District 
Of Ahmedabad(Aslali- 
11) 

RASHID SIRAJASLAM ANSARI 
& ANSARI KHUSUNUMA 
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1
2
5 

Surendranagar 
Gujara
t 

KOLI ASHOKBHAI 
MANSUKHBHAI 

KOLI SHARADABEN MANSUKHBHAI 

MILKAT NO. 141, 
AT. RAYGADH, 
TAL. 
DHARANGADHR
A, 
DIST. 
SURENDRANAGA
R- 363040 

MILKAT NO. 
141, AT. 
RAYGADH, 
TAL. 
DHARANGADHR
A, 
DIST. 
SURENDRANAG
AR- 363040 

359003 NPA 
01-10-
24 

Residential House On 
Raygadh Aakarni 
patrak No. 141, 
Property No. 141 land 
admeasuring 100.5 
Sq. Mts. , G. F. B/Up 
area A.C.C. Slab Roof 
51.30 Sq. Mts. of 
within the limits of 
Panchayat Limit Area 
at Raygadh in the 
District 
Surendranagar and 
Belonging to Koli 
Ashokbhai 
Mansukhbhai 
Boundaries North: 
Koli Prabhunanji ni 
Vadi, South: House Of 
Amarsinhbhai 
Masukhbhai, East: 
Road, West: Road. 

KOLI ASHOKBHAI 
MANSUKHBHAI & KOLI 
SHARADABEN 
MANSUKHBHAI 
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1
2
6 

Mysore 
Karnat
aka 

KUMARA S SUGUNA  

No. 
1653/1209/2B, 
GIRIBI SITE NEAR 
BHARATHI 
COLLEGE, 
KIRUGAVALU 
MYSORE,  
MYSORE, 
KARNATAKA -
571424 

No. 
1653/1209/2B, 
GIRIBI SITE 
NEAR 
BHARATHI 
COLLEGE, 
KIRUGAVALU 
MYSORE,  
MYSORE, 
KARNATAKA -
571424 

298948.9 NPA 
01-09-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of immovable 
Property 
No.1653/1209/2B, 
PID 
No.15210030110022
0192 Situated at 
Kiragaval Village 
Malavalli taluk, 
Mandya. Measuring - 
East to West 7.9248 
Meters and North to 
South 13.1064 
Meters.  
Boundaries: 
East: Property owned 
by Krishna kumar, 
West: Property 
owned by Shashi, 
North: Property 
owned by 
Hoballamma, 
South: Road. 

SUGUNA 
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1
2
7 

BHARUCH 
Gujara
t 

LALTA PRASAD GUPTA SHAILKUMARI LALTA PRASAD 

KHOODIPUR 
MOCHWA, 
AMETHI, 
UTTAR PRADESH- 
228159 

PLOT NO. 56, 
SHIVAJALI 
RESIDENCY, NR. 
DREAM CITY, 
DADHAL, 
ANKLESHWAR, 
BHARUCH- 
393001 

989561 NPA 
03-03-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable Property 
bearing Non -
agriculatural plot of 
land in Moje - Dadhal, 
lying being land 
bearing Block no. 126 
(Old R.S. no.21) Total 
admesuring 11866.00 
Sq. Mtrs., Known as 
'SHIVANJALI 
RESIDENCY" Paikki 
Plot No. 56, Plot 
admesuring 40.19 Sq. 
Mtrs., Road & 
Undived Share of 
Land admesuring 
30.68 Sq. Mtrs., Total 
admesuring 70.86 Sq. 
Mtrs., at Registration 
District & Sub- 
District - ankleshwar 
Disrict – Bharuch. 
Boundaries:- East By: 
By Soceity Road, 
West By: Plot No.37, 
North By: Society 
Road, Souht By: Plot 
No. 57. 

LALTA PRASAD KISHORILAL 
GUPTA & SHAILKUMARI 
LALTA PRASAD 
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1
2
8 

Belgaum 
Karnat
aka 

MAHESH YALLAPPA 
DHOLAPPAGOL 

SHRIKANTH YALLAPPA DULAPPAGOL/ BASAVVA YALLAPPA DULAPPAGOL 

No.219, 
Markandeya 
Nagar, Nandi, 
Belgavi, 
Belgaum, 
Karnataka-
590014 

No.219, 
Markandeya 
Nagar, Nandi, 
Belgavi, 
Belgaum, 
Karnataka-
590014 

437254.0
8 

NPA 
01-11-
24 

All that Piece and 
parcel of the property 
bearing gram 
panchayat No.B111. 
RDPR No. 
15040030370022036
9, Measuring East to 
West: 18 Meters, 
North to South: 12 
Meters Total 
Measuring: 216 Sq. 
Meters. Consisting of 
building measuring 
74.32 Sq. Meters. 
Situated at 
Waghavade Village, 
Taluk and District 
Belgavi, within the 
limits of G P 
Waghavade, with the 
Jurisdiction of SRO 
Belgavi and bounded 
as under. 
To the East: Road 
To the West: Plot 
No.110, 
To the North: Plot 
No.112 
To the South: Plot 
No.B11. 

BASAVVA YALLAPPA 
DULAPPAGOL 
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1
2
9 

vishrantwadi 
Mahar
ashtra 

MANISHA KIRAN 
GADEKAR 

NA 

SURVEY NO 
80/1/1A/1, & 
80/1/1A, 
74/1/1A/, 
74/1/1B, 
& 74/1/1, “B U 
BHANDARI SKY 
LINE”, PLOT NO 
63, BUILDING 
NO : K, 1ST 
FLOOR, FLAT NO 
4, MAUJE DIGHI, 
TAL : HAVELI, 
DIST : PUNE – 
411015. 

NA 
2008695.
3 

NPA 
01.10.2
024 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
IMMOVABLE 
PROPERTY BEING 
LAND ADMEASURING 
389.00 SQ. FT., I.E. 
36.14 SQ. MTRS., 
BEING AND SITUATED 
AT SURVEY NO 
80/1/1A/1, & 
80/1/1A, 74/1/1A/, 
74/1/1B, & 74/1/1, (6 
H’. 60 ARE), “B U 
BHANDARI SKY LINE”, 
PLOT NO 63, 
BUILDING NO : K, 1ST 
FLOOR, FLAT NO 4, 
MAUJE DIGHI, TAL : 
HAVELI, DIST : PUNE – 
411015. (TERECE 
AREA 75 SQ FT., I.E. 
6.97 SQ MTRS.) 
 
ON OR TOWARDS: - 
AT EAST – OPEN 
AREA 
AT WEST – FLAT NO 1 
& 5 OF WING - K 
AT SOUTH – OPEN 
AREA 
AT NORTH – 
STAIRCASE & BEYOND 
THAT FLAT NO 3 OF 
WING - K 

1. MANISHA KIRAN 
GADEKAR  2.  KIRAN 
TUKARAM GADEKAR 
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1
3
0 

BHARUCH 
Gujara
t 

MANJAY MANJHI GURGAWATIDEVI MANJAY MANJHI 

VILLAGE 
ARANDA, TOLA 
NAWADA, 
SAHULI, SIWAN, 
BIHAR- 841286 

PLOT NO. 190, 
HARIKRUSHAN 
RESIDENCY, 
ANKLESHWAR, 
BHARUCH- 
393001 

1192804 NPA 
03-04-
25 

All the piece mid 
parcel of Immovable 
Property being 
Bharuch, Sub - Dist. - 
Ankleshwar, Moje - 
Dadhal, R.S. No -131 
(Old R.S.No - 23) 
Khata No - 629 City 
S.No Na131 
"Harikrishna 
Residency" Plot No -
190 Area . 40.15 Sq 
Mtr. Road Area 27.67 
Sq. Mtr. Total.67.82 
Sq. Mtr. Boundaries 
are as under :- East : 
Society Road East : 
Society Road West : 
Block/ Survey No 
North : Plot No - 191 
South : Plot No -189. 

MANJAY RAMPRAVESH 
MANJHI & GURGAWATIDEVI 
MANJAY MANJHI 

1
3
1 

Bilaspur 
Centra
l 

MINESHCHNDRA Meena Bai Patel  
Gram Amora, 
Mungeli (C.G.) – 
495330 

Gram Amora, 
Mungeli (C.G.) – 
495330 

665593 NPA 
03-04-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of Diverted 
land bearing Part of 
Khasra No. 37/62, 
total admeasuring 
area of 756 Sq. Ft. 
(70.260 Sq. Mtrs.), 
Mouja – Saida, P.H. 
No. 41, Plot No. 16/2, 
House No. 7, R.N.M.- 
Amsena, Vikas Khand 
Takhatpur, Tehsil 
Sakri (Old Takhatpur) 
& District Bilaspur 
(C.G.). Bounded by:-  
East by –Road,  West 
by – Land of Budhiya, 
North by – Seller’s 
Remaining Land and 
South by – Seller’s 
Remaining Land. 

Mineshchndra 
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1
3
2 

Mithakali 
Gujara
t 

MODI SANDWICH AND 
PIZZA   

M/s. MODI SANDWICH AND PIZZA 

SHOP NO. 3, GF 
(0315-09-1526-
001), SHIV 
NANDAN 
APPARTMENT, 
24, PRAKASH 
NAGAR 
SOCIETY, NR. 
JAWAHAR 
CHOWK, 
MANINAGAR, 
AHMEDABAD- 
380008 

SHOP NO. 3, GF 
(0315-09-1526-
001), SHIV 
NANDAN 
APPARTMENT, 
24, PRAKASH 
NAGAR 
SOCIETY, NR. 
JAWAHAR 
CHOWK, 
MANINAGAR, 
AHMEDABAD- 
380008 

2293392 NPA 
01-08-
18 

Immovable property 
of Ward Jamalpur 2, 
City Survey No. 1949 
Paiki, Census No. 
1038 paiki, Area 
Admeasuring 30-93 
Sq.Mts. Paiki The Said 
30.96 Sq. Mts. of 
Open land of Ground 
Floor alongwith 
Construction Threon 
admeasuring 16.82 
Sq. Mts. with 
underneath rights 
bearing Municiapl 
Tenement No. -0107-
55-0406-001-C and is 
Bounded as under 
East:- The back wall 
of RukshmaniBhuvan 
Circuit House. West: 
Property owned by 
Soni Bhagwandas, 
North:- Main Entry 
and Road, South:- 
Property owned by 
Bhulabhai Hirachand. 

M/s. MODI SANDWICH AND 
PIZZA 
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1
3
3 

Rajkot 
Gujara
t 

NIMAVAT KAMALESH 
CHUNILAL 

DEVANG KAMLESHBHAI NIMAVAT &NIMAVAT MILAN KAMALESHBHAI & 
NIMAVAT VIRALBEN KAMALESHBHAI 

PLOT NO. 25 
PAIKI VIBHAG 
NO. 7, VRAJ 
BHUMI, 
NEW SARVODAY 
SOCIETY, B/H. 
MADHAV HALL, 
GOVIND NAGAR, 
MAIN ROAD, 
RAJKOT- 360002 

PLOT NO. 25 
PAIKI VIBHAG 
NO. 7, VRAJ 
BHUMI, 
NEW 
SARVODAY 
SOCIETY, B/H. 
MADHAV HALL, 
GOVIND 
NAGAR, MAIN 
ROAD, RAJKOT- 
360002 

7436606 NPA 
01-02-
25 

All that pieces and 
parcel of immovable 
property comprising 
of Residential 
Tenament 
constructed on land 
admeasuring 100.00 
Sq. Yd. of Division 
No.7 of Plot No. 25 
paiki & Private Chawl 
admeasuring 15.00 
Sq.Yd. Collectivety 
land admesuring 
115.00 Sq. Yd (84.00 
Sq.Mt) Lying and 
situated at Revenue 
Survey No. 251 paiki 
of City Survey Ward 
No.11 of Sheet No. 
622 of Rajkot City of 
Rajkot Taluka & 
District which is more 
identified by T.P. 
Scheme No. 6 of F.P. 
No. 127. 

NIMAVAT KAMALESH 
CHUNILAL & DEVANG 
KAMLESHBHAI NIMAVAT & 
NIMAVAT MILAN 
KAMALESHBHAI & NIMAVAT 
VIRALBEN KAMALESHBHAI 

1
3
4 

Jodhpur 
North 
2 

OM PRAKASH NA 

AMBALA BERA, 
MANDOR, 
JODHPUR, 
RAJASTHAN -
342304 

NA 971057 NPA 
02-03-
24 

PLOT NO. 24 & 25, 
MAHADEV NAGAR 
YOJNA, KHASRA NO. 
420/94, VILLAGE 
MELAWAS, TEHSIL 
BAWADI, JODHPUR, 
RAJASTHAN. 
ADMEASURING 
177.77 SQ YRD. 
OWNED BY MR. OM 
PRAKASH S/O SHRI 
RAM. 

OM PRAKASH S/O SHRI RAM 
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1
3
5 

Surendranagar 
Gujara
t 

PANDYA SIMRAN 
UMESHBHAI 

PANDYA UMESHBHAI HIRABHAI 

NARODA 
KHODIYAR 
NAGAR, 
VIBHAGINI, 
B/H. NOBAL 
NAGAR, 
AHMEDABAD- 
382340 

PLOT NO. 77, 
MIDDLE PART 
GAYATRI 
NAGAR, 
NR. 
BHAKTINAGAR 
SOCIETY, NR. 
PRAJAPATI 
NI VADI, 
RATANPAR, 
WADHWAN, 
SURENDRANAG
AR- 363020 

1473615.
8 

NPA 
01-01-
25 

Property of plot no: 
77 paiki, Middle side 
land admeasuring 
48.75 sq. mt. bearing 
Ratanpar Revenue 
Survey No. 57paiki, 
situated at area 
known as Gaytri 
Society, Near 
Bhaktinagar, 
Ratanpar 
tal:Wadhwan Dist: 
Surendranagar- 
363001, within 
municipal limits of 
Surendranagar 
Dudhrej municipality. 

PANDYA SIMRAN 
UMESHBHAI & PANDYA 
UMESHBHAI HIRABHAI 
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1
3
6 

Alkapuri 
Gujara
t 

PARTH  BAROT ILABEN BHIKHABHAI BAROT 

FLAT NO. B/401, 
SAIRAJ 
RESIDENCY, B/H. 
RAM 
PARK, 
TULSHIDHAM 
CROSSING, GIDC 
ROAD, 
MANJALPUR, 
VADODARA- 
390011 

B/101, SAIRAJ 
RESIDENCY, 
TULSHIDHAM, 
TULSHIDHAM 
CROSSING, 
MANJALPUR, 
VADODARA- 
390011 

1169761 NPA 
03-03-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable Property 
bearing Non- 
agricultural plot of 
land in Mauje : 
Manjalpur, Vadodra 
lying being land 
bearing R.S. No. 142. 
C.S. No. 1522/B 
admessuring 664 Sq 
Mtrs. Known as 
"SAIRAJ RESIDENCY" 
Tower - B, Fourth 
Floor, Flat no - B- 401 
Super Built - up 
admersuring 55.74 
Sq. Mtrs., At 
Registration District & 
Sub - District – 
Vadodra. 
Boundaries by:- East: 
Passage After Lift & 
Ladder, West: Margin 
After Survey No, 
North: Flat No. 402, 
South: Margin After 
Survey No. 

PARTH BHIKHABHAI BAROT 
& ILABEN BHIKHABHAI 
BAROT 

1
3
7 

Chapra East 2 PARWEJ ALAM NA 

HARPUR JAN, 
CHHAPRA, 
SARAN, BIHAR 
841410 
9162733585 

NA 
395915.3
6 

NPA 
01-09-
24 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
IMMOVABLE 
PROPERTY BEARING,  
MAUZA-HARPUR 
JAAN, ANCHAL-
MASHRAKH, KHATA 
NO-106, KHESRA NO-
1907, SARAN, BIHAR- 
841410  

Parwek Alam 
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1
3
8 

Alkapuri 
Gujara
t 

PATHAN HANIFBHAI 
NIZAMUDDIN 

PATHAN JULEKHABIBI MOHAMMED HANIF 

NAVDHARIYA 
MOHOLLO, 
WADI 
NAVAPUR, 
VADODARA- 
390017 

FLAT NO. B-402, 
FOURTH 
FLOOR, 
MAKHDUMI 
FLATS, NR. 
HARISH PETROL 
PUMP, 
VADODARA- 
390017 

1574034 NPA 
01-02-
25 

All That Piece And 
Parcel Of Immovable 
Property Being Non- 
Agricultural Plot of 
Land in Mauje Kasba , 
Lying Being Land 
Bearing Vibhag- A, 
Tikka No. 11/5, C.S. 
No. 52/8/2/A 
Admesuring 80. 14.32 
Sq. Mtrs. & 52/8/2/B 
Admeasuring 
80.02.22 Sq. Mtrs. 
Total Admeasuring 
160.16.54 Sq Mtrs, 
Known As " 
MAKHDUMI FLATS", 
Fourth Floor, Tower 
B, Flat No .402 
Admesurig 42.75 Sq. 
mtrs I.E. 460 Sq. Fts. 
At Registration Disrict 
& Sub District 
Vadodra , District 
Vadodara. 

PATHAN HANIFBHAI 
NIZAMUDDIN & PATHAN 
JULEKHABIBI MOHAMMED 
HANIF 
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1
3
9 

Udhna Darwaja 
Gujara
t 

PATHAN MUJABBILKHAN 
TAVRKHAN 

PATHAN FARJANA MUJABBILKHAN 

D-301, SANIYA 
BUILDING, 
HALIMA 
RESIDENCY, 
GABHENI ROAD, 
SURAT- 394230 

FLAT NO. 
D/402, 4th 
FLOOR, MARIYA 
APPARTMENT 
WING- D, 
HALIMA 
RESIDENCY, NR. 
HALIMA MASJID 
GABHENI, 
SURAT- 394306 

953682 NPA 
03-03-
25 

Property of Plot land 
admesuring 2.56.86 
sq.mt, bearing Mouje 
- GHABHENI Surat city 
Sub District - Surat 
city District - Surat 
Survey no 247/1, 
Block No. 264 
Registred None 
agricultural 
Residential "HALIMA 
RESIDENCY" sceam  
name plots in 
construced "MARIYA 
APPARTMENT" WING 
- D Floor 4th, Flat no 
D-402, super Built up 
area Sq, 689.45 sq .ft 
mtr 64.118  sq mtr 
Area Sq mtr. 42.674 
in rights of internal 
outer outside rights 
parking, passage, 
stair, water conection 
common road tank 
use divided parts 
Boundareis : East By : 
Block no 263 land 
West By : Mouje Unn 
gamtal land Norht By 
: Khadi South By : 
near Blcok no :269 or 
265 land. 

PATHAN MUJABBILKHAN 
TAVRKHAN & PATHAN 
FARJANA MUJABBILKHAN 
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1
4
0 

Gulbarga 
Karnat
aka 

PRASHANT SUDHARANI 

No.E/9/711/1, 
Syed Chincholli 
Road, Near 
Yallamma 
Temple, Shiva 
Shakti Nagar, 
Gulbarga, 
Karnataka-
585104 

No.E/9/711/1, 
Syed Chincholli 
Road, Near 
Yallamma 
Temple, Shiva 
Shakti Nagar, 
Gulbarga, 
Karnataka-
585104 

299952.0
1 

NPA 
01-10-
24 

The Residential 
property the House 
bearing Corporation 
No.9-520/16/20/1 
Measuring 1200 Sq. 
Ft having plinth Area 
of 100 Sq. Ft Situated 
at Shaikh Roza Tq & 
Dist Kalaburagi. The 
same is bounded as 
under:- 
On the East: - Road, 
On the West: - 
Property of Shankar, 
On the North: - 
Property of Bharath 
Bhandari, 
On the South:- 
Property of Satish 
Bhandari. 

PRASHANT 
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1
4
1 

Bilaspur 
Centra
l 

R PADMAVATI Rapka Vishal Rapka Vairagi & R Hemant Kumar R Bairagi 

Qtr. No. 1215/3, 
New Loco 
Colony, Bilaspur 
(C.G.) – 495004 

Qtr. No. 
1215/3, New 
Loco Colony, 
Bilaspur (C.G.) – 
495004 

1830291.
32 

NPA 
02-07-
23 

All that piece and 
parcel of diverted 
land bearing Plot No. 
214/9, total 
admeasuring area of 
1090 Sq. Ft., (101.301 
Sq. Mtrs.), being part 
Khasra No. 625/139, 
Sheet No. 19, Mouza 
– Sirgitti, P.H. No. 
23/30/41, R.N.M.- 
Bilaspur, Ward No. 
07/11, Sant Kabirdas 
Ward, within the limit 
of Nagar Panchayat 
Sirgitti, Tehsil & 
District Bilaspur 
(C.G.). Bounded by:-  
East by – Land of Mr. 
Ajay Mishra,  West by 
– Land of Mr. Ajay 
Mishra, North by – 20 
Ft. wide Nistari Rasta 
and South by – Land 
Sold by Mr. Soni. 

R PADMAVATI 
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1
4
2 

Adajan 
Gujara
t 

RASHID ANSARI ANSARI KHUSUNUMA 

FLAT NO. 301, 
3rd FLOOR, 
FATEMA PALACE, 
SAIYADPURA, 
SURAT- 395003 

PLOT NO. 46, 
FAIDA 
RESIDENCY, 
B/H. ROYAL 
RESIDENCY, 
OLPAD-SARAS 
ROAD, OLPAD, 
SURAT- 394540 

1104850 NPA 
03-03-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable Property 
bearing non-
agriculatural plot of 
land in Mauje Olpad 
Lying being land 
bearing R.S. no. 26, 
840, Block o .852, 
admesuring 14164.00 
Sq. Mtrs., Known as 
"FAIZA RESIDENCY" 
Paikki Plot No .46, are 
admesuring 62.76 Sq. 
Mtrs, Undiveded 
Share of Land 
admesuring 29.98 Sq. 
Fts., at Regisgration 
District & Sub - 
District Olpad District 
– Surat. 
Boundareis :- East : 
By Road West : By 
Road North : By Plot 
no .47 South : By Plot 
no. 45. 

RASHID SIRAJASLAM ANSARI 
& ANSARI KHUSUNUMA 
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1
4
3 

Kengeri 
Karnat
aka 

RATHNAMMA VENKATESH 

Khaneshumari 
No.295/346/04, 
Uyyamballi 
Village, 
Uyyamaballi 
Grama 
Panchayath, 
Uyyamballi 
Hobli,Kanakapur
a 
Taluk,Ramanagar
a District, 
Karnataka-
562117 

Khaneshumari 
No.295/346/04, 
Uyyamballi 
Village, 
Uyyamaballi 
Grama 
Panchayath, 
Uyyamballi 
Hobli,Kanakapu
ra 
Taluk,Ramanag
ara District, 
Karnataka-
562117 

489435.3
3 

NPA 
01-01-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of for 
Khaneshumari 
No.295/346/04,Meas
uring East to West 
6.402 meter and 
North to South 
10.670 meters 
Situated at 
Uyyamballi 
Village,Uyyamballi 
Gram 
Panchayath,Uyyamba
lli Hobli, Kanakapura 
Taluk, Ramanagara  
District and bounded 
on:- 
 
East by: House 
belongs to 
Shivamallaiah, 
West by: House 
belongs to 
Sannamma  
North: Road 
South: House belongs 
to Venkatashetty 

Rathnamma 
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1
4
4 

Dewas 
Centra
l 

RAVI SINGH Prem Daryava & Tina Ravi Singh 

H. No. 17, Gram - 
Kankadada, 
Bhonrasa, Teh. 
Sonkatch, Dist. 
Dewas (M.P.) – 
455115 

H. No. 17, Gram 
- Kankadada, 
Bhonrasa, Teh. 
Sonkatch, Dist. 
Dewas (M.P.) – 
455115 

748080.3 NPA 
01-08-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of House along 
with plot bearing 
Saral No. 2087, total 
admeasuring area of 
507 Sq. Ft. (41.11 Sq. 
Mtrs.), together with 
construction thereon, 
Situated at – Gram - 
Kankadada, P.H. No 
43, Tehsil Sonkatch & 
District Dewas (M.P.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
– Self Owned Land, 
West by – House of 
Dharasingh Ji, North 
by – Common Road 
and South by – Land 
of Fulsingh Ji. 

RAVI SINGH 
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1
4
5 

Adajan 
Gujara
t 

ROSHAN KUMAR SHANTIDEVI ANAND CHAUDHARI 

FLAT NO. B/209, 
VIBHAG- 2, 
SHANTI VIHAR 
PLAZA, PALSANA, 
SURAT- 394327 

 
PLOT NO. 552, 
GOKULDHAM 
RESIDENCY, 
OPP. RAILWAY 
CROSSING, 
TANTITHAIYA, 
PALSANA, 
SURAT- 394305 

1005801 NPA 
01-02-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable Property 
bearing As Per 
Passing Plan Plot No. 
178 (As per Site Plot 
No .552) As per KJP. 
Admesuring 40.18 Sq. 
mts. As Per Site 
admesuring 40.13 sq. 
mts .i.e. 48.00 Sq. 
yard, along with 
24.97 sq. mts 
undivided share in 
the Road & COP, in " 
Gokuldham Villa" 
Situate at Revenue 
Survey No. 
360/1A,360/2, 343/1, 
Block No. 286/C, 
admesuring 22594 sq. 
mts of Moje Village 
Tatithaiya, Ta : 
Palsana, District - 
Surat, Own by, (1) 
Shantidevi Anand 
Chaudhari (2) 
Roshankumar Anand 
Chaudhari. 
Boundaries by:- East: 
Adj. Plot No. 613, 
West: Adj. Society 
Road, North: Adj. Plot 
No. 551, South: Adj. 
Plot No. 553. 

ROSHANKUMAR ANAND 
CHAUDHARI & SHANTIDEVI 
ANAND CHAUDHARI 
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1
4
6 

Coimbatore 
Tamil 
Nadu 

SASIKUMAR M SHANTHI S, 

No. 34, 2nd 
Street,  
Selvarajapuram, 
Chinthamanipud
ur, 
  
Kannampalayam, 
Coimbatore – 
641103. 

No. 34, 2nd 
Street,  
  
Selvarajapuram, 
Chinthamanipu
dur, 
  
Kannampalaya
m, Coimbatore 
– 641103. 

116555.8 NPA 
03-04-
25 

Coimbatore 
Registration District, 
Sulur Sub Registration 
District, Sulur Taluk, 
Kannampalayam 
Village, 
S.F.No.102/2E, (As 
per Revenue record 
S.F.No.102/2E1), 
Dhanalakshmi Nagar, 
Site No.84, total 
extent of 1500 Sq.ft: 
 
Boundaries for 1500 
Sq.ft of land:  
 
North of : 23 Feet 
Wide East West 
Layout Road,  
East of : Site 
No.81,82,83,  
South of : Site No -84 
of Northern Side,  
West of : Site No.85,  
 
In this middle, 
 
Western side south 
north  :  30 Feet 
Eastern side south 
north  : 30 Feet 
Southern side east 
west : 50 Feet 
Northern side east 
west : 50 Feet 
 
With all easements 
rights and pathway. 

SASIKUMAR M 
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1
4
7 

Nashik 
Mahar
ashtra 

SATISH RAMBHAU 
VAIRAL 

NA 

CTS NO 365, 
GRAMPANCHAY
AT MILKAT NO 
1729, 
& 
GRAMPANCHAY
AT MILKAT NO 
1667/1, 
MAUJE TAKLI 
VINCHUR, TAL : 
NIPHAD, DIST : 
NASHIK – 
422306. 

NA 
1834320.
96 

NPA 
01.08.2
024 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
IMMOVABLE 
PROPERTY BEING 
ADMEASURING 
TOTAL AREA 262.50 
SQ. MTR., BEING AND 
SITUATE AT CTS NO 
365, 
GRAMPANCHAYAT 
MILKAT NO 1729, & 
GRAMPANCHAYAT 
MILKAT NO 1667/1, 
MAUJE TAKLI 
VINCHUR, TAL : 
NIPHAD, DIST : 
NASHIK – 422306. 
 
 ON OR TOWARDS- 
TOWARDS EAST BY:  
HOUSE OF 
SINDHUBAI 
RAMBHAU VAIRAL 
TOWARDS WEST BY: 
HOUSE OF 
SHANTABAI DAMU 
VAIRAL 
TOWARDS SOUTH BY: 
HOUSE OF LAXMAN 
MALI 
TOWARDS NORTH BY: 
ROAD (GALLI) 

SATISH RAMBHAU VAIRAL 
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1
4
8 

Mysore 
Karnat
aka 

SRINIVASA S M LAKSHMI/ MARITHIMMAIAH/ S M ANANDA 

No. 74, Main 
Road, Shanti 
Koppal, 
Grama 
Srirangapatna 
Taluk, 
Arakere, 
Vadiyandanahalli
, 
Mandya, 
Karnataka - 
571415 

No. 74, Main 
Road, Shanti 
Koppal, 
Grama 
Srirangapatna 
Taluk, 
Arakere, 
Vadiyandanahal
li, 
Mandya, 
Karnataka - 
571415 

1446289.
7 

NPA 
02-12-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of site 
No.57/1, Grama 
Panchayath Unique 
Code 
No.15210070160130
0446, situated at 
Vadiyandahalli 
Village, 
Mundagodore Grama 
Panchayath, Arakere 
Hobli, Srirangapatna, 
Taluk. Measuring – 
East to West 
12.435839999999999 
Meters, North to 
South 6.97992 
Meters. (Total 
Measuring 86.80 Sq. 
Meters). 
East By: Arakere 
Road,  
West By: Property 
belongs to applicant, 
North By: House 
belongs to Basavaraju 
& conservancy, 
South By: House 
belongs to 
Rangaswamy & 
conservancy. 

S M ANANDA 
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1
4
9 

Vijaynagar 
Centra
l 

VIKAS TIWARI Ankita Dubey 

43, Slice-2, Sec-
A, Aranya Nagar, 
Scheme No. 78, 
Near All Saint 
Public School, 
Vijay Nagar, 
Indore (M.P.) – 
450010 

43, Slice-2, Sec-
A, Aranya 
Nagar, Scheme 
No. 78, Near All 
Saint Public 
School, Vijay 
Nagar, Indore 
(M.P.) – 450010 

8653765.
79 

NPA 
01-10-
24 

Schedule Property 
(Part- ‘A’) All that 
piece and parcel of 
land bearing Plot No. 
66-A, total 
admeasuring area of 
1000 Sq. Ft., (92.93 
Sq. Mtrs.), together 
with construction 
thereon, situated at – 
Royal Residency, 
Gram - Bhatkhedi, 
Tehsil Mhow & 
District Indore (M.P.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
– Plot No. 65-A,  West 
by – Plot No. 67-A, 
North by – Road and 
South by – Plot No. 
83-A. 
Schedule Property 
(Part- ‘B’) All that 
piece and parcel of 
land bearing Plot No. 
B-6, total 
admeasuring area of 
1000 Sq. Ft., (92.93 
Sq. Mtrs.), together 
with construction 
thereon, situated at – 
Royal Town Colony, 
Village Mhowgaon, 
Tehsil Mhow & 
District Indore (M.P.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
– Colony Road,  West 
by – Colony Boundary 
Wall, North by – Plot 
No. B-7 and South by 
– Plot No. B-5. 

Vikas Tiwari & Ankita Dubey 
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1
5
0 

Cheeluru 
Karnat
aka 

YOGESH S SIDDARAJU 

No.120, Thota 
Kempaiah, Thore 
Doddi,  
Ittamadu, Bidadi, 
Ramanagara, 
Bangalore, 
Karnataka- 
562109 

No.120, Thota 
Kempaiah, 
Thore Doddi,  
Ittamadu, 
Bidadi, 
Ramanagara, 
Bangalore, 
Karnataka- 
562109 

308316.7
2 

NPA 
02-12-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the property 
bearing 
Khaneshumari 
No.171/46, 
measuring East to 
West 40 Feet North 
to South 30 Feet, 
Situated at 
Thoredoddi Village, 
lttamadu Dhakale, 
Bidadi Hobli, 
Ramanagara Taluk, 
RAMANAGARA 
District and Bounded 
on :- 
East by: Land belongs 
to Ramaiah, 
West by: Road, 
North by: Property 
belongs to Siddaraju, 
South by: Property 
belongs to Chandra. 

YOGESH S 
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1
5
1 

Sambhaji Nagar 
Mahar
ashtra 

YUVARAJ RAMCHANDRA 
HARUGADE 

NA 

GAT NO 178, 
GAT NO 178/15, 
PLOT NO A3, 
UNIT NO 3, 
AP 
GOKULSHIRGAO
N, TAL KARVEER,  
KOLHAPUR – 
416234. 

NA 
1236207.
77 

NPA 
01.09.2
023 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
being land 
admeasuring 31.59 
Sq. Mtr. being and 
situate at GAT NO 
178, GAT NO 178/15, 
PLOT NO A3, UNIT NO 
3, AP 
GOKULSHIRGAON, 
TAL KARVEER,  
KOLHAPUR – 416234. 
 
 
 On or towards- 
Towards East by: 
PROPERTY OF ROW 
HOUSE UNIT NO 2 (B)   
Towards West by: 
PROPERTY OF ROW 
HOUSE UNIT NO 4 (D) 
Towards South by: 
PROPERTY OF 
SHANKAR B PATIL 
Towards North by: 
ROAD 

YUVARAJ RAMCHANDRA 
HARUGADE 
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1
5
2 

Indore 5- 
piphampur 

Centra
l 

BHARAT BHARAT PROP 
BHARAT GARMENTS 

Anil Kumar  

414, Shanti 
Nagar, 
Mhowgaon, 
Mhow, Indore 
(M.P.) – 453441 

7, Military Dairy 
Farm, Mhow, 
Indore (M.P.) – 
453441 

2405202.
8 

NPA 
01-08-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of land bearing 
Plot No. No. 414, 
total admeasuring 
area of 430 Sq. Ft., 
(39.96 Sq. Mtrs.), 
together with 
construction thereon, 
situated at – Shanti 
Nagar Colony 
Extension, Village 
Mhowgaon, Tehsil 
Mhow & District 
Indore (M.P.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
– Land of Seller,  
West by – Colony 
Road, North by – 
Government Land 
and South by – Plot 
No. 413 

Anil Kumar  
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1
5
3 

Diamond 
Heritage, Strand 
Road 

East NEW HAJI SAHAB Ajmira Mondal (Sekh) 

Elclave, Tata 
Gate, Flat 
No.D001, 
Ground Floor, 
Kaikhali, Kolkata-
700052 

Elclave, Tata 
Gate, Flat 
No.D001, 
Ground Floor, 
Kaikhali, 
Kolkata-700052 

354742.1
7 

NPA 
01-01-
19 

ALL THAT piece and 
parcel of land along 
with 4 storied 
building land area 
more or less 2 Katha, 
25 sq.ft District- 
North 24 Parganas, 
P.O- Motijheel, P.S- 
Dumdum, ADSR- 
Cossipore, Under 
Dumdum 
Municipality, Ward 
No.8, Mouza- 
Dumdum, J.L No.19, 
Touzi No.1068, Kh. 
No.57, Dag No.534, 
Holding No.1063, 
Jessore Road, 
Kolkata-700028. A 
Gowdowm. An area 
or more or less 164 
sq.ft on ground floor.  
The said property is 
being butted & 
bounded as follows;  
ON THE NORTH: 
Portion of building; 
 ON THE SOUTH: 4 
feet wide common 
passage;  
ON THE EAST: Stair 
case of building;  
ON THE WEST: 
Vacant space of 
building. 

Alam Sekh 

1
5
4 

Agra 
North 
2 

Atmaram Shoes   Mrs. Sunita Sonkar 

7/73,Old Sabji 
Mandir, 
Chhipitola, Agra 
,Uttar Pradesh -
282001 

7/66,Oliya Road 
,Chhipitola, 
Agra-282001 

479873 NPA 
01-11-
18 

House No. – 7/66, 
Purani Sabji Mandi, 
Cheelgarh, Oliya 
Road, Tehsil & 
District, Agra. 

Mr. Dilip Kumar, Mr. Daya 
Ram & Mr. Atma Ram 
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1
5
5 

Bolangir East 2 
MANASI MISTRI SOLE 
PROPRIETOR OF BISWAK 

DEBENDRA KUMAR MISTRI and JOCHHANAMAYI MISTRI 

JAGANNATH 
PADA, 
LOISINGHA 
BALANGIR, 
ODISHA- 767020, 
9348712245 

JAGANNATH 
PADA, 
LOISINGHA 
BALANGIR, 
ODISHA- 
767020, 
9348712245 

743153.5 NPA 
02-03-
25 

All That piece and 
parcel of land bearing 
Khata No-178, Plot 
No-994, Situated at 
Mauz/Tah- Loisingha,  

Dist.- Balangir, 

Odisha, 767001, 

DEBENDRA KUMAR MISTRI 
and JOCHHANAMAYI MISTRI 

1
5
6 

Bhajneri 
North 
2 

BHADU LAL NA 
BAL. BUNDI, 
RAIASTHAN - 
323024 

NA 789384 NPA 
01-08-
24 

PATTA NO. 976., 
KHASRA NO. 
720/340,  GRAM BAL, 
GRAM PANCHAYAT 
BADGAON, 
PANCHAYAI SAMITI 
HINDOLI, DISTRICT 
BUNDI, RAJASTHAN - 
323024. 
ADMEASURING 2300 
SQ FEET. OWNED BY 
MR. BHADU LAL S/O 
GANGARAM GURJAR. 

BHADU LAL S/O GANGARAM 
GURJAR 

1
5
7 

Bhilwara 
North 
2 

HEERA LAL REGAR NA 

SHIV COLONY 
STATION 
GANGRAR, 
CHITTAURGARH. 
RAJASTHAN - 
312901  

NA 1045425 NPA 
01-08-
24 

AABADI BHUMI 
PATTA NO. 36, BOOK 
NO. 75, SITUTED AT 
HALKA AABADI 
AARAJI NO. 1646, 
GRAM GANGRAR, 
GRAM PANCHAYAT 
GANGRAR, 
PANCHAYAT SAMITI 
GANGRAR, DISTRICT 
CHITTORGARH, 
RAJASTHAN. 
ADMEASURING 1800 
SQ FEET. OWNED BY 
MRS. KAUSHALYA 
DEVI REGAR W/O MR 
SURAJ MAL REGAR. 

MRS. KAUSHALYA DEVI 
REGAR W/O MR SURAJ MAL 
REGAR 
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1
5
8 

Akola 
Centra
l 

SHRIRAM KISAN BAJAR Anjana Kisan Bajar 

1012, Line No. 
02, Dnyaneshwar 
Nagar, Near 
Shivshakti 
Hanuman 
Temple, Dabki 
Road, Old City, 
Akola – 444002 

1012, Line No. 
02, 
Dnyaneshwar 
Nagar, Near 
Shivshakti 
Hanuman 
Temple, Dabki 
Road, Old City, 
Akola – 444002 

1575015.
47 

NPA 
01-10-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of land bearing 

Nazul Plot No. 2/2/ब, 
Map Serial No. 47 & 
48, admeasuring area 
of 830.75 Sq. Ft. 
(77.13 Sq. Mtrs.), 
together with 
construction thereon, 
Part of Field Survey 

No. 9/1अ, Nazul 
Sheet No. 9, situated 
at Mauza – Akola, 
Within the limits of 
Municipal 
Corporation Akola, 
Tehsil & District 
Akola. Bounded by:-  
East by – Road,  West 
by – Service Gali, 
North by – Road and 
South by – Open 
Land. 

Shriram Kisan Bajar 
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1
5
9 

Bhavarkuan 
Centra
l 

SHIVPAL SINGH JATAV Bharti Binoriya 

Gram - Pipari, 
Tehsil Shadora, 
Dist. Ashok 
Nagar (M.P.) – 
473330 

Gram - Pipari, 
Tehsil Shadora, 
Dist. Ashok 
Nagar (M.P.) – 
473330 

1396377.
14 

NPA 
01-11-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of land bearing 
House No. 88, total 
admeasuring area of 
600 Sq. Ft. (55.76 Sq. 
Mtr.), together with 
RCC construction of 
600 Sq. Ft. on Ground 
Floor & 600 Sq. Ft. on 
First Floor, Situated 
at – Vaibhav Lakshmi 
Nagar, Nagar Palik 
Nigam Ward No. 40, 
Zone No. 10, Indore, 
Tehsil & District 
Indore (M.P.). 
Bounded by:-  East by 
– Road then House of 
Savita Bai, West by – 
Plot of Yadav, North 
by – Plot of Savitri 
and South by – 
Others House. 

Shivpal Singh Jatav & Bharti 
Binoriya  
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1
6
0 

Alwar 
North 
2 

PRADHAN YADAV NA 

POONKHAR, 
ALWAR, 
RAJASTHAN -
301414 

NA 1350258 NPA 
02-12-
24 

RESIDENTIAL 
PURPOSE PROPERTY 
SITUATED AT 
PATWAR HALKA 
KHASRA NO 
3348/0.25,  JAMABA
NDI SAMVAT 2073 – 
2076, JAMABANDI 
VARSH 2075 (2019), 
KHATA SANKHYA 
NEW 130 AND OLD 
KHATA SANKHYA 122, 
VILLAGE AHIRBAAS, 
TEHSIL MALAKHERA, 
DISTRICT ALWAR, 
RAJASTHAN. 
ADMEASURING 
378.63 SQ YRD. 
OWNED BY MRS 
KAUSHALYA W/O 
PRADHAN YADAV. 

MRS KAUSHALYA W/O 
PRADHAN YADAV. 

1
6
1 

Bhilwara 
North 
2 

MURLI VAISHNAV NA 

HALED, HALED, 
BHILWARA. 
RAJASTHAN - 
311001 

NA 495854 NPA 
01-01-
25 

AAWASIY BHUMI 
PATTA NO 34, BOOK 
NO 223, MISSAL NO 
215, GRAM 
SABALPURA, GRAM 
PANCHAYAT HALED, 
PANCHAYAT SAMITE 
SUWANA, DISTRICT 
BHILWARA, 
RAJASTHAN. 
ADMEASURING 59.51 
SQ YRD. OWNED BY 
MURLI VAISHNAV S/O 
DEVILAL VAISHANV. 

MURLI VAISHNAV S/O 
DEVILAL VAISHANV. 
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1
6
2 

Akola 
Centra
l 

AKSHAY SAHADEO 
WANDE 

Satyabhama Sahadeo Wande 

At - Sukali, Post 
Vivara, Tehsil 
Patur, Dist. Akola 
– 444511 

At - Sukali, Post 
Vivara, Tehsil 
Patur, Dist. 
Akola – 444511 

538782.1
2 

NPA 
01-02-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of land bearing 
Grampanchayat 
Property/House No. 
37, total admeasuring 
800 Sq. Ft., situated 
at – Village Sukali, 
within the limits of 
Grampanchayat 
Sukali, Tehsil Patur, 
District Akola.  
Bounded by:-  East by 
– Pramod Wande, 
West by – Road, 
North by – Road and 
South by – Vilas 
Wande. 

Akshay Sahadeo Wande 

1
6
3 

Nadiad 
Gujara
t 

BELIM RAFIKMIYA 
AHEMADMIYA 

BELIM NASIMBANU AHEMADMIYA 

PROPERTY NO. 
2793, HOUSE 
NO. 1/17/K/1, 
NANO 
SAIYADWADO, 
NR. BUS STAND, 
ANTROLI, 
KAPADWANJ, 
KHEDA, NADIAD- 
387365 

PROPERTY NO. 
2793, HOUSE 
NO. 1/17/K/1, 
NANO 
SAIYADWADO, 
NR. BUS STAND, 
ANTROLI, 
KAPADWANJ, 
KHEDA, 
NADIAD- 
387365 

324452 NPA 
01-02-
25 

DISTRICT - KHEDA, 
SUB DISTRICT - 
KAPADVANJ, MOJE - 
ANTROLI, SITUATED 
IN, GRAM - 
PANCHAYAT 
PROPERTY NO. 2793 
HOUSE NO.1/17/K/1, 
ADMESURING 680.72 
SQ. FEET, (34.36*20). 
BOUNDARIES OF : 
East :- Open Land Is 
Sitauted. West :- 
Shop Is Situated. 
North :- Road Is 
Situated. South :- 
Property Of 
Ikbalbhaihusen Belim 
Is Situated. 

BELIM RAFIKMIYA 
AHEMADMIYA & BELIM 
NASIMBANU AHEMADMIYA 
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1
6
4 

Davangere 
Karnat
aka 

SHABBEER  KHAN AKTHAR BANU S 

No.106, 3rd 
Cross, 3rd Main, 
C Block, 
Davangere Urs 
Layout, 
Davangere, 
Karnataka-
577006 

No.106, 3rd 
Cross, 3rd Main, 
C Block, 
Davangere Urs 
Layout, 
Davangere, 
Karnataka-
577006 

1418380.
36 

NPA 
04-05-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of the Vacant 
Site bearing Property 
No.57, E-Swathu 
No.15120020210032
0919 situated at 
Tholhunse Village, 
Tholhunse Gram 
Panchayath 
Davangere and 
bounded on:  
East By:  Bada Road, 
West By: Site No.56, 
North By: Site No.24,  
South By: Road. 
Measuring 13.716 X 
17.858 Mtrs. 

SHABBEER KHAN 
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1
6
5 

Raichur 
Karnat
aka 

RAGHUNATH D PULLAGURA ARUNA KUMARI 

No.9-9-2, Behind 
Hanuman 
Temple,  
Maddipet 
Raichur, 
Karnataka-
584101 
 
Also At…. 
#1-11-38-105, 
1st Floor, 
Basaveshwara 
Colony, 
Opp Santhosh, 
Raichur 
Karnataka-
584101 
 
Also At…. 
M/S. Slv Kirani 
Stores 
#9-9-2, Behind 
Hanuman 
Temple,  
Maddipet 
Raichur, 
Karnataka-
584101 

No.9-9-2, 
Behind 
Hanuman 
Temple,  
Maddipet 
Raichur, 
Karnataka-
584101 
 
 
Also At…. 
M/S. Slv Kirani 
Stores 
#9-9-2, Behind 
Hanuman 
Temple,  
Maddipet 
Raichur, 
Karnataka-
584101 

1515622.
04 

NPA 
04-05-
25 

The RCC house 
property Bearing 
Mpl.No.9-9-2 (PID 
No.22-1-543-19D) 
totally measuring 
63.17404 Sq. Meters 
(or say 680 Sq. Ft.) 
consisting Ground 
floor and First floor 
plinth area of Ground 
Floor Measuring 
63.17404 Sq. Meters 
(or say 680 Sq. Ft.) 
and plinth area of 
First Floor Measuring 
17.65157 Sq. Meters 
(or say 189 Sq. Ft.) 
situated at 
“MADDIPET” within 
CMC limits, Raichur 
and bounded by:- 
To the East: PID 
No.22-1-510-18A, 
To the West: Road, 
To the North: Road, 
To the South: PID 
No.22-1-543-21. 

RAGHUNATH D 
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1
6
6 

Bellary 
Karnat
aka 

M MOHAMMED THOSIF SHAMSHAD BEE 

Ward No.05th, 
Near Alkurappa 
House, Guggara 
Hatti, Bellary, 
Karnataka- 
583102 
 
Also At…. 
#Plot No.646, Sy. 
No.119/C, Mnp 
Ward No.09, 
Ashraya Colony, 
B Gonal Village, 
Ballari Taluk, 
Bellary, 
Karnataka - 
583101 

Ward No.05th, 
Near Alkurappa 
House, Guggara 
Hatti, Bellary, 
Karnataka- 
583102 
 
Also At…. 
#Plot No.646, 
Sy. No.119/C, 
Mnp Ward 
No.09, 
Ashraya Colony, 
B Gonal Village, 
Ballari Taluk, 
Bellary, 
Karnataka - 
583101 

833201.0
2 

NPA 
04-05-
25 

The Property 
Admeasuring an 
extent of 600 Sq. Ft. 
Bearing Plot No.646, 
Comprised in 
Property 
No(s).25760/119/C/6
46, Bearing Ashraya 
Colony Survey 
No.119/C, Situated in 
Bellary Town Village, 
Bellary Gonalu 
Village, Ward No.9, 
Within the Sub-
Registration District 
of Bellary. 
East: Plot No.652, 
West: Road, 
North: Plot No.647, 
South: Plot No.645. 

M MOHAMMED THOSIF 

1
6
7 

Bolangir East 2 
SUSANTA KUMAR SAHU 
SOLE PROPRIETOR OF T 

NA 

S/O NEHERU 
SAHU, TELI 
PADA, 
LOISINGHA,BALA
NGIR 
ODISHA- 767020 

NA 378502.8 NPA 
02-04-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the 
immovable property 
bearing Khata No- 
713/447, Plot No- 
1045,1046,1048,1051
,1052, Thana No- 125, 
Mouza- Loisingha, PS- 
Loisingha, Tahasil- 
Loisingha, Dist- 
Balangir, Odisha 

Tapaswini Sahu 
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1
6
8 

Bhilwara 
North 
2 

MOHAN LAL BAIRWA NA 

JAISINGH PURA, 
BHILWARA, 
RAJASTHAN – 
311806. 

NA 836741 NPA 
02-03-
24 

PATTA NO. 19, BOOK 
NO. 34, VILLAGE 
JAISINGH PURA, 
GRAM PANCHAYAT 
SALERA, PANCHAYAT 
SAMITI SAHADA, 
TEHSIL SAHADA, 
DISTRICT BHILWARA, 
RAJASTHAN. 
ADMEASURING 1260 
SQ FEET. OWNED BY 
SHANKAR LAL 
BAIRWA S/O KAJOD 
BAIRWA. 

SHANKAR LAL BAIRWA S/O 
KAJOD BAIRWA. 

1
6
9 

Malad 
Mahar
ashtra 

IBRAHIM GULAM 
MOHAMAD BHABE 

NA 

HOUSE NO.1686, 
MANOR 
KHWAJANAGAR 
NAGAR, 
DONGRI MANOR 
PALGHAR -
401403. 

NA 393808 NPA 
02.04.2
025 

ALL THE PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
RESIDENTAIL 
PROPERTY BEARING 
GRAMPANCHAYAT 
MANOR HOUSE NO. 
1686, ADMEASURING 
504 SQ.FT IN THE 
HOUSE KNOWN AS 
SITUATED AT 
WITHIN THE 
GRAMPANCHYAT AT 
REGENUE VILLAGE-
MANOR BEARNING 
TALUKA- PALGHAR 
AND DISTRICT- 
PALGHAR DULY 
ASSESSED BY 
MUNCIPAL UNDER 
RESIDENTAIL 
GRAMPANCHAYAT 
BOISAR . 
AND BOUNDED ON 
ATEAST 
– HOUSE 
WEST – OPEN SPACE 
NORTH –HOUSE 
SOUTH – INTERNAL 
ROAD 

MR. IBRAHIM GULAM 
MOHAMAD BHABE 



 
    Information on secured assets possessed under the SARFAESI Act, 2002 

 

 

S
L 
N
O 

BRANCH_NAM
E 

Updat
ed 

Zone 
CUSTOMER_NAME Guarantor Name (wherever applicable) 

Registered 
address of the 

Borrower 

Registered 
address of the 

Guarantor 
(wherever 
applicable) 

Outstan
ding 

amount 
(in ₹) 

Asset 
Classifi
cation 

Date 
of 

Asset 
classifi
cation 

Details of security 
possessed 

Name of the Title holder 
of the security possessed 

1
7
0 

ROM 
Mahar
ashtra 

KAMAL VIJAY GURAV NA 

GRAMPANCHAY
AT MILKAT NO 
339, CTS NO 415, 
MAUJE UNDALE, 
TAL : KARAD, 
DIST : SATARA – 
415111. 

NA 437330.7 NPA 
02.07.2
024 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF AREA 
ADMEASURING 540 
SQ.FT., ALONG WITH 
CONSTRUCTED 
PREMISES HAVING 
ITS 
GRAMPANCHAYAT 
MILKAT NO 339, 
CONSTRUCTED ON 
AREA ADMEASURING 
52.30 SQ.MTRS., OUT 
OF CTS NO 415, 
SITUATED AT MOUJE 
– UNDALE, TAL – 
KARAD & DIST – 
SATARA – 415111. . 
 
 On or towards- 
Towards East by: 
COMMON ROAD 
Towards West by: 
PROPERTY OWNED 
BY KRUSHNAT 
RAMCHANDRA 
GURAV 
Towards South by: 
PROPERTY OWNED 
BY MAULI SHRIPATI 
GURAV 
Towards North by: 
PROPERTY OWNED 
BY SANJAY 
SAHEBRAO KOLI 

KAMAL VIJAY GURAV 

1
7
1 

Bhadrak East 2 PARIKSHIT NATH NA 

BELDA, KANTIA, 
GANIJANGA, 
BHADRAK, 
0DISHA 
756114 

NA 2079977 NPA 
01-08-
24 

All That piece and 
parcel of land Bearing  
Khata no- 191/158, 
Plot No- 816/1126, 
Mouza- Belda, Tahsil- 
Bonth, Ganijanga, 
Bhadrak, Odisha, 
756100, 

Parikshit Nath 
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1
7
2 

Perambur 
Tamil 
Nadu 

VEERAMOORTHY V 2. MR. VENKATESAN,MRS.VIJAYALAKSHMI,  

DOOR NO.8, 
PLOT NO.61, G2 
VASANTHAM 
NAGAR, 
  
PERUMALPATTU, 
TIRUVUR ‘B’ 
  KOVILKUPPAM 
VILLAGE , 
THIRUVALLUR 
TALUK, 
  THIRUVALLUR 
DISTRICT – 
602024. 

DOOR NO.8, 
PLOT NO.61, G2 
VASANTHAM 
NAGAR, 
  
PERUMALPATT
U, TIRUVUR ‘B’ 
  KOVILKUPPAM 
VILLAGE , 
THIRUVALLUR 
TALUK, 
  THIRUVALLUR 
DISTRICT – 
602024. 

930720.5
6 

45512 
08-08-
24 

All that piece and 
parcel of the Flat 
bearing No.G1, 
Ground Floor, 
measuring an extent 
of 450 Sq.ft of 
building, together 
with 307.5 Sq.Ft of 
Undivided share out 
of 1230 Sq.ft of Land 
(western side) in Plot 
No.61 comprised in 
s.No.306/9, at 
Vasantham Nagar, 
situated at Tiruvur 'B', 
Kovilkuppam Village, 
Thiruvallur Taluk and 
Thiruvallur District.  
Bounded on  
North by   : 30 Feet 
Road, 
South by   :   Vacant 
Site 
Eastby  : Plot NO.61 
Remaining Part ( 
Middle Part ) 
West by   : Plot NO.62 
Measuring  
Northern side  : 22 
Feet  
Southern side  :26 
Feet  Meter 
Eastern side  : 53.40 
Feet 6.6 Meter 
western side  : 49 
Feet  
  
situated within the 
Sub Registration 
District of 
Manavalanagar  and 
Registration District 
of Kancheepuram.  

VEERAMOORTHY V 
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1
7
3 

Mandideep 
Centra
l 

SANJU SAPKADE Geeta Sapkade  

H. No. 902/8, 16 
Ekad, 
Baghmugaliya, 
Huzur, Bhopal 
(M.P.) – 462043 

H. No. 902/8, 
16 Ekad, 
Baghmugaliya, 
Huzur, Bhopal 
(M.P.) – 462043 

667718.7
2 

NPA 
01-09-
24 

All that R.C.C. super 
structure comprising 
of EWS Flat No. S-05, 
on Second Floor of 
INFORMAL SECTOR 
PEBBLE BAY PHASE – 
V EWS FLATS, 
admeasuring having 
total super built up 
area 30.00 Sq. Mtrs. 
and Carpet Area of  
28.00 Sq. Mtrs. 
Constructed on the 
Part of revenue 
Survey No. 164 to 
169, 173/1, 175, 176, 
Situated at – Village 
Katara, 
Grampanchayat 
Rapadia, P.H. No. 43, 
Old No. 25, Ward No. 
85, Tehsil Huzur, 
District-Bhopal 
(M.P.). Bounded by:-  
East by –  EWS Flat 
No. S-04, West by – 
EWS Flat No. S-06 
and Open Area, North 
by – Parking and 
South by – Corridor 
and EWS Flat No. S-
06. 

Geeta Sapkade  
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1
7
4 

Ahmadnagar 
Mahar
ashtra 

MIRABAI TUKARAM 
GARJE 

NA 

PLOT NOS 
147+148+149, S 
NO 88/2, 
110/1A+ 
110/1A+110/1B+
1+2+3+4/110/2 
& 111/1+2, 
“ADARSH 
NIVARA- 
CONDOMONIUM
” GROUND 
FLOOR, FLAT NO 
104, 
VILLAGE 
NAVNAGAPUR, 
TAL & DIST : 
AHMEDNAGAR – 
414001. 

NA 
1338006.
1 

NPA 
01.10.2
024 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
IMMOVABLE 
PROPERTY SITUATE 
AT PLOT NOS 
147+148+149, 
BEARING AREA 
1289.70 SQ. MTR., S 
NO 88/2, 
110/1A+110/1A+110/
1B+1+2+3+4/110/2 & 
111/1+2, “ADARSH 
NIVARA- 
CONDOMONIUM” 
GROUND FLOOR, 
FLAT NO 104, 
BEARING CARPET 
AREA 28.55 SQ. MTR., 
& SALEABLE AREA 
44.13 SQ. MTRS., 
VILLAGE 
NAVNAGAPUR, TAL & 
DIST : AHMEDNAGAR 
– 414001. 
 
 On or towards- 
Towards East by:  
INTERNAL PARKING 
Towards West by: 15 
MTR ROAD 
Towards South by: 
FLAT NO 105 
Towards North by: 
INTERNAL LOBBY 

1. MIRABAI TUKARAM 
GARJE, 2. TUKARAM 
WALMIK GARJE 
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1
7
5 

Ahmadnagar 
Mahar
ashtra 

TAIYYAB SATTAR PATHAN NA 

SURVEY NO 
232/3B/2/1, 
PHASE NO 3,  
ROW BLOCK 
UNIT NO 5, 1ST 
FLOOR,  
MAUJE 
NAGARDEVLE, 
DIST : 
AHMEDNAGAR : 
414001. 

NA 
1141052.
35 

NPA 
01.10.2
024 

ALL THAT PIECE AND 
PARCEL OF THE 
IMMOVABLE 
PROPERTY BEING 
AND SITUATE AT 
AHMEDNAGAR 
MAUJE NAGARDEVLE, 
SURVEY NO AREA 2 
OF 232/3B/2/1, 12 R 
+ POT KHARABA 0 H. 
05 R. TOTAL 2 H. 17 
R. IS THE SIZE OF 1 
RS. 53 PAISA OUT OF 
WHICH THE ENTIRE 
OWNERSHIP AREA OF 
THE ASSIGNEE IS 0 H. 
04 R. (400.00 SQ 
MTR) PHASE NO 3 IN 
ROW-BLOCK UNIT NO 
5 PLOT AREA 24.09 
SQ MTRS AND THE 
CONSTRUCTION AREA 
OF GROUND FLOOR 
OF RCC METHOD IS 
24.09 SQ MTRS AND 
THE CONSTRUCTION 
AREA ON THE FIRST 
FLOOR IS 13.81 SQ 
MTRS TOTAL 
CONSTRUCTION AREA 
IS 37.9 SQ MTRS. 
  
On or towards- 
TOWARDS EAST BY:  
UNIT NO 4 
TOWARDS WEST BY: 
UNIT NO 6 
TOWARDS SOUTH BY: 
SURVEY NO 232 
TOWARDS NORTH BY: 
INTERNAL ROAD 

1. TAIYYAB SATTAR PATHAN, 
2. HINA BEGUM EMARAN 
PATHAN 
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1
7
6 

Himatnagar 
Gujara
t 

RATHOD DAHAJI RATHOD TARABEN 

NEAR BHATAHJI 
TEMPLE 
PUNSARI, 
VADAGAM 
ROAD, AT POST- 
GOPALPURA, 
DHANSURA, 
ARAVALLI 
GUJRAT – 
383307 

NEAR BHATAHJI 
TEMPLE 
PUNSARI, 
VADAGAM 
ROAD, AT POST- 
GOPALPURA, 
DHANSURA, 
ARAVALLI 
GUJRAT – 
383307 

459814 NPA 
02-12-
24 

N.A immovable 
residential property 
constructed on 
property Non-
agricultural land 
bearing Gamtal 
milkat no. 23 
admeasurig around 
1248.00 sq. mtr 
situated at village:- 
Gopalpura Ta :- 
Dhansura, District :- 
Arvalli. Owner of : 
RATHOD DAHAJI. 

RATHOD DAHAJI & RATHOD 
TARABEN 

1
7
7 

Belgaum 
Karnat
aka 

RAHUL RAJU PARIT BEBI RAJARAM PARIT 

Bhosale Gali, 
Devgira, 
Belgaum, 
Karnataka- 
591143 

Bhosale Gali, 
Devgira, 
Belgaum, 
Karnataka- 
591143 

468847.3
3 

NPA 
01-01-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of the Property 
bearing Gram 
Panchayat No. 252, 
RDPR No. 
15040030030012071
7 measuring East 
West 28.0416 Mtrs 
and North South 
3.3528 Mtrs=92.02 
Sq.Mtrs, consisting of 
Building Measuring 
51.10 Sq.Mtrs 
Situtated at Kadoli 
Village, Devagiri, Tq 
and Dist: Belagavi, 
within the limit of the 
GP Kadoli and within 
the jurisdiction of 
SRO Belagavi and 
bounded as under: 
East By: Kempanna 
naik Home, 
West By: Richard 
Property,  
North By: Mallappa 
Kanbargi Property, 
South By: Raod. 

BEBI RAJARAM PARIT 
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1
7
8 

Mysore 
Karnat
aka 

MAHESH T MRS. MAHADEVAMMA 

No. 1735/14, 
Kadhi Ashrama, 
Nanjangudu, 
Tallku, 
Thagaduru 
Village, 
Nanjangudu, 
Mysore, 
Karnataka – 
571119 

No. 1735/14, 
Kadhi Ashrama, 
Nanjangudu, 
Tallku, 
Thagaduru 
Village, 
Nanjangudu, 
Mysore, 
Karnataka – 
571119 

503654.9
6 

NPA 
01-02-
25 

All that piece and 
parcel of Property 
bearing Khatha 
Assessment 
No.1735/14, PID No. 
15220050140012033
2 situated at 
Thagaduru Village 
Biligere Hobli 
Nanjangud Taluku & 
Mysore District. 
Measuring East to 
West 8.8392 Meter 
and North to South 
7.62 Meter = 67.354 
Meter and with 
building therein. 
Boundaries: 
East: Property 
belongs to Lingappa, 
West: Site No.01, 
North: Site No.13, 
South: Road. 

MAHADEVAMMA 

             
 


